Guide to the University of Chicago Office of the President, Hutchins Administration Records 1892-1951



© 2007 University of Chicago Library

Table of Contents

Descriptive Summary	3
Information on Use	3
Access	3
Citation	3
Historical Note	3
Scope Note	4
Related Resources	6
Subject Headings	7
INVENTORY	7
Series I: General Files	7
Series II: Appointments and Budgets	158
Series III: Board of Trustees	181
Subseries 1: Subject Files	181
Subseries 2: Dockets	185
Series IV: Citizens' Board	186
Series V: Comptroller's Reports	193
Series VI: President's Report Files	193
Series VII: Lecture Arrangements	194
Series VIII: University of Chicago Settlement	197
Series IX: Oversize	197

Descriptive Summary

Identifier ICU.SPCL.OFCPRESHUTCHINS

Title University of Chicago. Office of the President. Hutchins Administration.

Records

Date 1892-1951

Size 200.5 linear feet (394 boxes)

Repository Special Collections Research Center

University of Chicago Library

1100 East 57th Street

Chicago, Illinois 60637 U.S.A.

Abstract This collection contains records of the University of Chicago Office of the

President, covering the administration of Robert M. Hutchins, who served as President from 1929-1945, then as Chancellor from 1945-1951, after the title of the office was changed. Included are administrative records such as correspondence, reports, publications, budgets and personnel material.

Information on Use

Access

The records of the University of Chicago Office of the President, Hutchins Administration, contain no restrictions and are open for research in accordance with the University of Chicago Library's "Policies and Regulations Governing the Use of Manuscript and Archival Collections."

Citation

When quoting material from this collection, the preferred citation is: University of Chicago. Office of the President. Hutchins Administration. Records, [Box #, Folder #], Special Collections Research Center, University of Chicago Library

Historical Note

Robert Maynard Hutchins, (1899-1977) was educated at Oberlin and Yale. A dynamic lecturer and administrator, Hutchins began his career as a professor and administrator at Yale Law School. Following the 1928 resignation of Max Mason, Hutchins was considered as part of a long list of candidates for President. His experience and qualifications were much debated, but Hutchins was finally elected in 1929, at the age of 30.

Almost immediately, Hutchins began making high-profile media appearances, and gained a national presence as a public intellectual and representative of academic ideals. His visionary and

sometimes iconoclastic positions promoted the University as a site of vital, innovative intellectual activity.

Seeing his role as one of leadership and public relationship, Hutchins had his title changed to "Chancellor" in 1945. The title of "President" now referred to the university's administrative chief, a post filled by Ernest Cadman Colwell. The title of "Chancellor" was changed back to "President" in 1961, early in the administration of George W. Beadle.

Hutchins spearheaded dramatic and often controversial changes to the university's administrative structure. Graduate departments were reformed within divisions of biological sciences, physical sciences, humanities, and social sciences. A critic of undergraduate specialization and vocational study, Hutchins overhauled the bachelor's degree program to focus on liberal education, "Great Books," and general studies. Undergraduate programs within academic departments were consolidated into the College, reporting to a single Dean. Causing the most public controversy was the elimination of varsity football, which Hutchins and his supporters saw as a distraction from the mission of the university.

Hutchins attracted loyal admirers who supported the University of Chicago through difficult and contentious times, including the Great Depression, World War II, and challenges to academic freedom. While many of his positions were controversial, and some of his reforms were overturned in later years, the ideals of the University of Chicago, as well as its public image, are largely the legacy of the Hutchins administration.

Scope Note

The records of the Office of the President, Hutchins Administration, represent the activities of Robert Maynard Hutchins as President and Chancellor, his immediate circle of Central Administration associates, and personnel in the University of Chicago's divisions, departments, committees, and other administrative units. The collection thus constitutes not only documentation of the Office of the President, but a varied record of the administrative workings of the university.

While most of the documents in the collection date from the years in which Hutchins served as President or Chancellor, material dating to earlier administrations can also be found - staff of the office often collected such material for internal research, or to provide historical or biographical context for a current topic.

The collection is divided into nine series, each of which is organized into alphabetical or chronological files. This organization, including the file headings themselves, is generally consistent with the original arrangement of files kept by staff in the Office of the President.

Series I, General Files, contains a wide variety of correspondence, publications, reports, minutes and other administrative material. The series is arranged alphabetically by topic. File headings include personal names, administrative units, and topical terms. Headings are sometimes very general ("France") while others are quite precise ("American Meat Institute, dedication of new research laboratory building and placing of plaque"). Oversize material from this series has been transferred to Series IX.

Series II contains budgets and letters of appointment, also arranged alphabetically; headings generally correspond to the name of individual administrative units such as departments, divisions, and schools. Related correspondence, notes and drafts are also filed with appointments and budgets.

Series III consists of materials reporting the activities of the Board of Trustees, as well as material generated by the Board's work. This series is further divided into two subseries. Subseries 1 contains subject files of documents such as reports, correspondence, biographical files, meeting minutes, and speeches. Subseries 2 consists of dockets presented to the Board by the university's administrative officers. Both subseries are arranged in individual alphabetical sequences. Additional material related to the Board of Trustees is found in Series I, filed under the names or titles of individuals and groups that formed the Board.

Series IV collects materials relating to the Citizens' Board, a lay group charged with endorsing the University of Chicago to the civic community, and interpreting the university's work for a broad audience. Like Series III, this series includes both materials generated by the Citizens' Board, as well as President's Office records about the group's membership and activities. Materials span the years 1940-1951, and include correspondence, minutes, publications, programs, speeches, and biographical material. This series is arranged chronologically by the earliest date in each folder.

Series V consists of bound annual reports of the Comptroller from the years 1926-1949. The reports are arranged chronologically by the first year included in each bound volume. Additional reports and other material from the Comptroller's Office can be found in Series I under various headings, in Series II under "Comptroller," and in Series III, Subseries 2 under "Comptroller."

Series VI, President's Report Files, contains correspondence, manuscripts, reports, and research material used in the preparation of reports of the President or Chancellor. Included in this series are reports of university divisions, departments and other administrative units. These in turn shaped the President or Chancellor's report on the university as a whole. Final versions of the President's Reports are not regularly found in this series, though some examples are included. The series is arranged chronologically by the earliest date found in each folder.

Series VII, Lecture Arrangements, contains correspondence, programs, and other material related to the organization of lecture events on campus during the years 1909-1951. This series does not regularly include copies of the actual lectures given - however, some examples are found in the form of publications, manuscripts or transcripts. The arrangement of this series includes an alphabetical file of lecturers, files of invitations and offers to lecture, and a folder containing lists of lecturers. Lists of some of the individual lecturers represented in this series are available in earlier, obsolete inventories of these files. For additional material related to lectures, see Series I, filed under the names of individuals, events, and administrative units related to lecture organization.

Series VIII consists of administrative material from the University of Chicago Settlement, a philanthropic organization that served immigrant communities around the Chicago stockyards. This material spans the years 1931-1950, and includes minutes of board meetings, reports and balance sheets. This series is organized chronologically.

Series IX contains oversize materials transferred from Series I. The location from which the material was originally transferred is indicated in the folder headings.

Most researchers will find it necessary to browse or keyword-search the inventory in order to identify files relevant to a specific subject. For example, a study of academic freedom might involve consultation of Series I files such as "Buildings, dormitories and residence halls," "Dean of Students," "Housing, student," "Ida Noyes Hall," "Student Government," "Student organizations," "Student Publications, Committee on," "Student Union," and so on.

Correspondence of key administrators is also distributed across the collection, some of it located under the name of the individual and some under the name of a department, school, or other institutional unit. To search for the correspondence of important administrators such as Frederic C. Woodward, Ernest C. Colwell or Harold Swift, the researcher will need to be aware of which administrative responsibilities each held and locate headings in the inventory related to those roles.

Related Resources

The following related resources are located in the Department of Special Collections:

http://www.lib.uchicago.edu/e/spcl/select.html

Hutchins, Robert M. Papers

Swift, Harold. Papers

University of Chicago. Board of Trustees. Minutes

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Harper, Judson and Burton Administrations. Records

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Mason Administration. Records

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Kimpton Administration. Records

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Beadle Administration. Records

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Levi Administration. Records

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Wilson Administration. Records

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Gray Administration. Records

University of Chicago. Office of the President. Sonnenschein Administration. Records

Subject Headings

- Colwell, Ernest Cadman, 1901-
- Hutchins, Robert Maynard, 1899-
- Woodward, Frederic Campbell, 1874-
- University of Chicago -- Administration
- University of Chicago -- History
- University of Chicago -- Presidents
- University of Chicago. Office of the President

INVENTORY

Series I: General Files

Box 1

Folder 1

Ab-ai, general correspondence, 1935-1949

Box 1

Folder 2-7

Academic freedom, 1933-1950

Box 1

Folder 8

Academic freedom, Baker Bill, 1933-1935

Box 2

Folder 1

Academic Freedom, Committee on, 1949-1951

Box 2

Folder 2

Academic freedom, federal investigation, Dickstein resolution, 1935-1936

Box 2

Folder 3

Academic freedom, Frederick L. Schuman, 1935

Box 2

Folder 4

Academic freedom, Illinois Senate and federal bills, 1935

Box 2

Folder 5-6

Academic freedom, Illinois Senate investigation, 1935

Box 2

Folder 7-8

Academic freedom, Illinois Senate investigation, mimeographed material, 1935

Box 3

Folder 1-3

Academic freedom, Illinois Senate investigation, returned material, 1935

Box 3

Folder 4

Academic freedom, legal counsel, policy, 1949

Box 3

Folder 5

Academic freedom, report of the President, 1934-1935

Box 3

Folder 6

Academic freedom, Special Committee to Advise Central Administration, 1950-1951

Box 3

Folder 7

Academic freedom, Subcommittee of the Council, 1949

Box 3

Folder 8-9

Academic freedom, Un-American Activities in California, reports, 1947-1948

Box 4

Folder 1

Academic freedom, Un-American Activities in California, report, 1949

Box 4

Folder 2-3

Academic freedom, University of California loyalty oath, 1950

Box 4

Folder 4

Academic freedom, Walgreen charges, 1935

Box 4

Folder 5-7

Academic freedom, Walgreen charges, clippings and publications, 1935

Box 5

Folder 1-3

Academic freedom, Walgreen charges, correspondence, 1935

Box 5

Folder 4

Academic Rank and Tenure, Subcommittee on, 1949-1950

Folder 5

Academic Rank and Tenure, Subcommittee on Proposal to Abolish, 1941-1944

Box 5

Folder 6

Academic rank, proposal to abolish or change, 1944-1946

Box 5

Folder 7

Accounting and Audit, Committee on, 1940-1951

Box 5

Folder 8

Accounting and Audit, Committee on, "Appraisal of the Problem of Accounting and Related Records and Reports," 1950

Box 6

Folder 1

Addams, Jane, 1931-1936

Box 6

Folder 2

Adler, Mortimer J., 1932

Box 6

Folder 3

Adler, Mortimer J., 1940-1945

Box 6

Folder 4

Adler Planetarium, 1932

Box 6

Folder 5

Administrative Officers of Higher Institutions, Institute for, 1941-1949

Box 6

Folder 6

Admissions, Board of, 1930-1931

Box 6

Folder 7

Admissions, graduate schools, 1930

Box 6

Folder 8-9

Admissions, Office of, 1931-1950

Box 6

Folder 10

Admissions, Office of, applications, 1941

Box 6

Folder 11

Adult Education Council of Greater Chicago, 1945

Box 6

Folder 12

Advertising, 1929-1939

Folder 13

Advertising, State Teachers Magazines, Inc., agreement, 1933-1936

Box 6

Folder 14

Advisory Committee on Industrial Research, 1942-1945

Box 6

Folder 15

Advisory Placement Committee, Student War Loans, 1943

Box 6

Folder 16

Advisory Service for Young Adults, 1941

Box 7

Folder 1

Advisory Service for Young Adults, Reading Clinic, 1941-1947

Box 7

Folder 2

Affiliated insitutions, prospective, 1929-1930

Box 7

Folder 3

Affiliated institutions, South Side Academy, 1944

Box 7

Folder 4

Affiliated schools for workers, 1936-1938

Box 7

Folder 5-8

Agricultural Economics, 1928-1948

Box 7

Folder 9

Agricultural Economics, Agricultural Center, proposed, 1943-1945

Box 7

Folder 10

Agricultural Economics, cooperation with other universities, 1938-1941

Box 7

Folder 11

Agricultural Economics, early documents on, 1928-1932

Box 7

Folder 12

Agricultural Economics, Round Table, 1939

Box 7

Folder 13

Agriculture, Conferences on Economic Policy for American, 1931-1932

Box 7

Folder 14

Aid, requests for, 1947-1950

Folder 1

Air service, 1937-1939

Box 8

Folder 2

Al-, general correspondence, 1933-1949

Box 8

Folder 3

Alabama, State of, 1948

Box 8

Folder 4

All Campus Committee on Proposed Tuition Changes 1939

Box 8

Folder 5

All Campus Peace Week Committee, 1950

Box 8

Folder 6-9

Alumni, 1929-1950

Box 8

Folder 10

Alumni Association, 1946-1950

Box 8

Folder 11

Alumni Association, audit reports, 1947-1948

Box 8

Folder 12

Alumni Association, University of Chicago Club of New York, "When the United States Faces Peace," 1940-1943

Box 9

Folder 1

Alumni bulletins, 1934-1945

Box 9

Folder 2

Alumni bulletins, Tower Topics, registration of trademark, 1935-1937

Box 9

Folder 3

Alumni Club, Chicago, 1929-1941

Box 9

Folder 4

Alumni Committee of Eight, study of conditions at the university, 1948

Box 9

Folder 5

Alumni Committee on Information and Development, 1935-1939

Box 9

Folder 6

Alumni Committee on Information and Development, Subcommittee on Bequest, 1937-1939

Folder 7

Alumni Committee on Information and Development, Subcommittee on Interpretation of the University, 1935

Box 9

Folder 8

Alumni Committee on Information and Development, Subcommittee on Student Promotion, 1936-1939

Box 9

Folder 9

Alumni Council, 1920-1939

Box 9

Folder 10

Alumni courses, 1941-1951

Box 9

Folder 11

Alumni Dean and School, 1938-1950

Box 9

Folder 12

Alumni Foundation, 1941-1950

Box 9

Folder 13

Alumni Foundation, Board of Directors, membership, 1942-1950

Box 10

Folder 1

Alumni Gift Fund, 1924-1932

Box 10

Folder 2-3

Alumni Gift Fund Committee, 1929-1932

Box 10

Folder 4-8

Alumni meetings, 1930-1950

Box 10

Folder 9

Alumni regional advisors, 1930-1941

Box 10

Folder 10-11

Alumni Relations, Advisory Committee on, 1940-1945

Box 10

Folder 12

Alumni Relations, Board of, 1931

Box 10

Folder 13

Alumni relations, Robert M. Hutchins, 1929-1930

Box 10

Folder 14

Alumni reunion, 1929-1931

Box 11

Folder 1

Am-ap, general correspondence, 1930-1945

Box 11

Folder 2

American, A-C, general correspondence, 1929-1943

Box 11

Folder 3-4

American Academy of Political and Social Science, 1935-1950

Box 11

Folder 5-6

American Academy in Rome, 1931-1949

Box 11

Folder 7

American Alumni Council, 1931-1941

Box 11

Folder 8

American Art Council, 1938

Box 11

Folder 9

American Association for the Advancement of Science, 1945-1948

Box 11

Folder 10

American Association of Colleges for Teacher Education, membership, 1948

Box 11

Folder 11

American Association of Collegiate Registrars, 1929-1941

Box 11

Folder 12

American Association of Collegiate Registrars and Admissions Officers, 1950

Box 11

Folder 13

American Association of Collegiate Schools of Business, 1931-1938

Box 11

Folder 14

American Association of Immunologists, 1948-1949

Box 11

Folder 15

American Association of Junior Colleges, 1942-1949

Box 11

Folder 16

American Association of School Administrators, 1939-1950

Box 11

Folder 17

American Association of Theological Schools, 1944-1946

Folder 1-2

American Association of University Professors, 1923-1949

Box 12

Folder 3

American Association of University Professors, study of academic salaries and related problems, 1947

Box 12

Folder 4-5

American Association of University Women, 1928-1950

Box 12

Folder 6

American Association of University Women, report on foreign relief and rehabilitation work in post-war period, 1943

Box 12

Folder 7

American Baptist Convention, 1939-1947

Box 12

Folder 8

American Baptist Convention, relationship between University of Chicago and Northern Baptist Convention, 1923-1944

Box 12

Folder 9

American Baptist Historical Society, 1932-1936

Box 12

Folder 10

American Chemical Society, 1940-1951

Box 12

Folder 11

American College of Hospital Administrators, 1949

Box 12

Folder 12

American Committee for Christian German Refugees, 1937-1940

Box 13

Folder 1-6

American Council on Education, 1930-1950

Box 13

Folder 7

American Council on Education, Higher Education and National Affairs, 1940-1951

Box 14

Folder 1

American Council on Education, meeting minutes, 1948-1951

Box 14

Folder 2

American Council on Education, Ph.D. questionnaires and survey, 1940-1941

Folder 3

American Council on Education, questionnaires for American universities and colleges, 1935-1939

Box 14

Folder 4

American Council on Education, standing committees, 1945-1950

Box 14

Folder 5

American Council on Education, war service opportunities circular, 1942-1943

Box 14

Folder 6

American Council for Emigré Scholars, 1947-1950

Box 14

Folder 7

American Council of Learned Societies, 1931-1950

Box 14

Folder 8

American Council of Learned Societies, Committee on the History of Religions, 1941-1950

Box 14

Folder 9

American Council of Learned Societies, Committee on the History of Religions, meeting, 1950

Box 15

Folder 1

American Council of Learned Societies, Council on Graduate Studies in Religion, 1946-1951

Box 15

Folder 2

American Council of Learned Societies, Henri Frankfort's lecture series on Egyptian religion and culture, 1946-1949

Box 15

Folder 3-4

American Council on Race Relations, 1945-1948

Box 15

Folder 5

American, D-M, general correspondence, 1930-1949

Box 15

Folder 6

American Hospital Association, 1944-1950

Box 15

Folder 7

American Institute of Public Opinion, 1939

Box 15

Folder 8

American Jewish Committee, 1945-1951

Folder 9-10

American Legion, 1929-1951

Box 15

Folder 11

American Legislator's Association, 1931-1933

Box 15

Folder 12

American Library Association, 1930-1939

Box 15

Folder 13

American Meat Institute, dedication of new research laboratory building and placing of plaque, 1950-1951

Box 15

Folder 14

American Meat Institute Foundation, 1941-1950

Box 15

Folder 15

American Meat Institute, Institute of Meat Packing, 1943-1949

Box 15

Folder 16

American Meat Institute, Joint Administration Committee, 1946-1951

Box 15

Folder 17

American Medical Association, 1931-1950

Box 16

Folder 1

American, O-W, general correspondence, 1931-1935

Box 16

Folder 2

American Philosophical Society, 1942-1946

Box 16

Folder 3

American Policy Commission, 1941-1942

Box 16

Folder 4

American Political Science Association, 1942

Box 16

Folder 5

American Radio Audience League, control of air channels, 1931-1933

Box 16

Folder 6

American Red Cross, 1941-1950

Box 16

Folder 7-8

American School, 1930-1949

Folder 9

American School of Classical Studies at Athens, 1946-1948

Box 16

Folder 10

American Schools of Oriental Research, 1932-1945

Box 16

Folder 11

American Scientific Congress, 1931-1940

Box 16

Folder 12

American Student Union, 1936-1941

Box 16

Folder 13

American Veterans Committee, 1946-1948

Box 16

Folder 14

American Youth Commission, 1940

Box 16

Folder 15

American Youth League, 1937-1939

Box 16

Folder 16

Anacker, Robert H., 1939-1940

Box 16

Folder 17

Analysis of budget expenditures and receipts, 1918-1930

Box 16

Folder 18-19

Anatomy Department, 1930-1950

Box 16

Folder 20

Anatomy Department, building, 1941-1948

Box 16

Folder 21

Anatomy Department, Committee for Administration, 1938

Box 17

Folder 1

Animal Care and Handling, Committee on, 1945

Box 17

Folder 2

Animal quarters, 1946-1949

Box 17

Folder 3

Anniversary of the university, 50th, 1941

Folder 4

Announcements, 1940-1945

Box 17

Folder 5

Announcements, Committee on, 1946-1950

Box 17

Folder 6

Annuity agreements, 1940-1948

Box 17

Folder 7-9

Anthropology Department, 1929-1950

Box 17

Folder 10

Anthropology Department, Fay Cooper-Cole luncheon, 1939-1940

Box 17

Folder 11

Anthropology Department, space, 1945-1948

Box 17

Folder 12

Anti-vivisection, 1931-1935

Box 18

Folder 1-3

Anti-vivisection, 1940-1950

Box 18

Folder 4

Applied Mathematics, Institute of, proposed, 1945

Box 18

Folder 5

Ar-, general correspondence, 1928-1949

Box 18

Folder 6

Archaeological Institute of America, 1929-1947

Box 18

Folder 7

Archaeology, Committee on, 1936

Box 18

Folder 8

Architecture, School of, proposed, 1930-1931

Box 18

Folder 9

Area Studies, Committee on, 1943

Box 18

Folder 10-11

Argonne Cancer Research Hospital, 1947-1950

Box 18

Folder 12

Argonne National Laboratory, 1946-1950 **Box 18**

Folder 13

Arkansas, University of, 1945

Box 18

Folder 14

Armistice Day celebration, 1938

Box 18

Folder 15

Armour Institute of Technology, 1929-1939

Box 19

Folder 1

Arnett, Trevor, ca. 1938

Box 19

Folder 2-3

Art Department, 1930-1950

Box 19

Folder 4

Art Department, Lucy Driscoll, 1930-1938

Box 19

Folder 5

Art Institute of Chicago, 1930-1948

Box 19

Folder 6

Art Institute of Chicago, relations between Goodman Theater and university, 1930-1931

Box 19

Folder 7

Art objects, portraits, individual, Lowden, Frank O., 1936-1938

Box 19

Folder 8

Art objects, portraits, individual, Thomas, William Isaac, 1948

Box 19

Folder 9

Art objects, portraits, individual, Smith, Douglas, 1928-1930

Box 19

Folder 10

Art objects, portraits, individual, Wells, Harry Gideon, 1939

Box 19

Folder 11

Art objects, sculpture and statuary, Hedeen, Olof, bust, 1940-1941

Box 19

Folder 12

Art objects, sculpture and statuary, Price, Ira Maurice, bust, 1935

Box 19

Folder 13

Articulation with Junior Colleges, Committee for Study of, 1934-1935

Folder 14

As-At-, general correspondence, 1932-1943

Box 19

Folder 15

Aspen Institute for Humanistic Studies, 1950

Box 19

Folder 16

Association of American Colleges, 1927-1939

Box 20

Folder 1-2

Association of American Colleges, 1938-1949

Box 20

Folder 3

Association of American Medical Colleges, 1931-1951

Box 20

Folder 4-7

Association of American Universities, 1930-1950

Box 20

Folder 8

Association of American Universities, membership, 1941-1951

Box 20

Folder 9

Association of American Universities, minutes, 1949

Box 20

Folder 10

Association of American University Presses, 1950-1951

Box 20

Folder 11

Association of College Representatives, 1937

Box 20

Folder 12

Association of College and University Business Offices, 1937

Box 20

Folder 13

Association of Community Chests and Councils, 1927-1931

Box 21

Folder 1

Association of Doctors of Philosophy, 1934-1938

Box 21

Folder 2

Association of Summer Session Deans and Directors, 1948-1949

Box 21

Folder 3

Association of Summer Session Directors, 1934-1938

Folder 4

Association of University Evening Colleges, 1945-1946

Box 21

Folder 5-7

Astronomy Department, 1929-1950

Box 21

Folder 8-10

Astronomy, McDonald Observatory, 1932-1940

Box 22

Folder 1

Astronomy, McDonald Observatory, 1941-1951

Box 22

Folder 2

Astronomy, McDonald Observatory, budget and finance, 1937-1951

Box 22

Folder 3

Astronomy, Yerkes Observatory, 1943-1950

Box 22

Folder 4

Astronomy, Yerkes Observatory, George W. Moffitt, 1926-1940

Box 22

Folder 5

Astronomy and Astrophysics, Department of, reorganization and administration plan, 1948-1949

Box 22

Folder 6

Astronomy and Astrophysics, Department of, Yerkes Observatory, directorship, 1932

Box 22

Folder 7

Astronomy and Astrophysics, Department of, Yerkes Observatory, re-organization and planned move, 1938-1940

Box 22

Folder 8-9

Athletics, 1930-1950

Box 22

Folder 10

Athletics, baseball, Waseda University, Japan, 1930-1936

Box 22

Folder 11

Athletics Committee, 1929-1931

Box 22

Folder 12

Athletics, conference medal awards, 1931-1932

Box 22

Folder 13-14

Athletics, discontinuation of interscholastic tournaments, 1930

Folder 1

Athletics, discontinuation of interscholastic tournaments, 1930

Box 23

Folder 2

Athletics, football, 1928-1939

Box 23

Folder 3

Athletics, football, applications for coach, 1932-1933

Box 23

Folder 4

Athletics, responsibility for health of athletes, 1928-1933

Box 23

Folder 5

Atlas Boxmakers, Inc., 1949-1950

Box 23

Folder 6

Atomic bomb, 1945-1946

Box 23

Folder 7-8

Atomic Energy Commission, 1945-1950

Box 23

Folder 9

Atomic Energy Commission, investigation into the United States Atomic Energy Project, 1949

Box 23

Folder 10

Atomic Energy Commission, Isotopes Division, 1947-1949

Box 23

Folder 11

Atomic Energy Commission, seminar on disposal of radioactive waste, 1949

Box 24

Folder 1

Atomic Energy Control Conference, September 1945

Box 24

Folder 2

Atomic energy, fellowships, 1948-1950

Box 24

Folder 3

Atomic energy, first self-sustaining nuclear chain reaction, fifth anniversary plaque dedication, 1947

Box 24

Folder 4

Atomic energy, International News Service questionnaire, 1947

Box 24

Folder 5

"Atomic Energy for Military Purposes," Henry W. Smyth report, 1940-1945 **Box 24 Folder 6**

Atomic Energy, Office of Inquiry into Social Consequences, 1945-1946

Box 24

Folder 7

Atomic scientists, 1945-1950

Box 24

Folder 8

Atomic scientists, Commercial Club party, 1947

Box 24

Folder 9

Au-ay, general correspondence, 1932-1950

Box 24

Folder 10

Audio-Visual Center, 1949

Box 24

Folder 11-12

Aviation, 1930-1940

Box 24

Folder 13

Aviation, Civilian Pilot Training Program, 1939-1941

Box 25

Folder 1

Aviation, Civilian Pilot Training Program, Civil Aeronautics Authority, 1939-1940

Box 25

Folder 2

Aviation, Civilian Pilot Training Program, Ford-Lansing Airport, 1940-1943

Box 25

Folder 3

Bab-bap, general correspondence, 1931-1949

Box 25

Folder 4

Bacteriology and Parasitology Department, 1934-1938

Box 25

Folder 5

Baptist Divinity House, 1942-1946

Box 25

Folder 6-8

Baptist Theological Union, 1867-1950

Box 25

Folder 9

Baptist Theological Union, annual dinners and citations, 1940-1950

Box 25

Folder 10

Baptist Theological Union, Board of Trustees, Chritton, George Alvah, 1938-1946

Folder 11

Baptist Theological Union, by-laws, 1926-1944

Box 26

Folder 1

Baptist Theological Union, Comptroller's reports, 1935-1946

Box 26

Folder 2

Baptist Theological Union, revised agreement between University of Chicago and, 1940-1950

Box 26

Folder 3

Bar-, general correspondence, 1934-1950

Box 26

Folder 4

Barden, John, 1933-1936

Box 26

Folder 5

Barker, Norman, 1932-1937

Box 26

Folder 6

Bas-bea, general correspondence, 1932-1949

Box 26

Folder 7

Bec-ben, general correspondence, 1933-1949

Box 27

Folder 1

Behavior Research Fund, proposed affiliation with, 1929-1934

Box 27

Folder 2

Behaviorial Sciences, Committee on, 1949-1951

Box 27

Folder 3

Bell, Laird, 1929-1950

Box 27

Folder 4

Benninghoff, H.B., 1934-1939

Box 27

Folder 5-8

Benton, William, B., 1936-1943

Box 28

Folder 1-4

Benton, William, B., 1944-1950

Box 28

Folder 5

Benton, William, B., articles, 1937-1938

Folder 6

Benton, William, B., correspondence about radio speeches, 1938

Box 28

Folder 7

Bequests, 1930-1938

Box 28

Folder 8

Ber-beu, general correspondence, 1936-1948

Box 28

Folder 9

Berea College, 1945-1946

Box 28

Folder 10

Beveridge, Sir William, 1930-1943

Box 28

Folder 11

Bib-bin, general correspondence, 1932-1948

Box 29

Folder 5

Biochemistry Department, 1937-1950

Box 29

Folder 6

Biological institute or foundation, possible development of, 1929-1931

Box 29

Folder 3-9

Biological Sciences, Division of, 1930-1948

Box 30

Folder 1

Biological Sciences, Division of, 1949-1950

Box 30

Folder 2

Biological Sciences, Division of, Faculty Board, 1931-1933

Box 30

Folder 3

Biological Sciences, Division of, and the Pritzker School of Medicine, Committee Appointed to Investigate the, 1950

Box 30

Folder 4

Biological Sciences Division, space, 1940-1949

Box 30

Folder 5

Biophysics, Committee on, 1947-1949

Box 30

Folder 6

Bl-, general correspondence, 1931-1950

Folder 7

Blackfriars, comparative financial report, 1924-1930

Box 30

Folder 8

Blackwood, Admiral N.J., 1934-1936

Box 30

Folder 9

Blue Cross and Blue Shield plans, 1937-1951

Box 30

Folder 10

Boa-bon, general correspondence, 1931-1950

Box 30

Folder 11

Boards, 1932

Box 30

Folder 12-13

Boards, appointments, 1929-1947

Box 31

Folder 1

Boards, appointments, 1940-1942

Box 31

Folder 2

Bobs Roberts Memorial Hospital for Children, dedication and cornerstone-laying, 1929-1930

Box 31

Folder 3

Boo-boz, general correspondence, 1932-1944

Box 31

Folder 4

Book of the Month Club, proposed collaboration with Great Books Foundation, 1949

Box 31

Folder 5-7

Bookstore, 1930-1950

Box 31

Folder 8

Booz, Allen, and Hamilton, "Survey of Midway Properties," 1949

Box 31

Folder 9-11

Botany Department, 1929-1950

Box 31

Folder 12

Botany Department, Bird Haven, 1932-1938

Box 32

Folder 1-2

Botany Department, Bird Haven, 1938-1948

Folder 3-5

Botany Department, Bird Haven Memorial Association, 1931-1939

Box 32

Folder 6

Botany Department, H.M. Russell, 1947-1948

Box 32

Folder 7

Boyd's City Dispatch, 1942-1950

Box 33

Folder 1

Bra-bre, general correspondence, 1929-1949

Box 33

Folder 2

Brandt, Karl, 1941-1950

Box 33

Folder 3

Bri-, general correspondence, 1926-1950

Box 33

Folder 4-6

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, 1942-1949

Box 33

Folder 7

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Board of Editors, 1949-1951

Box 33

Folder 8

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Board of Editors, Junior Advisory Committee, 1943-1950

Box 33

Folder 9

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Board of Editors, minutes, 1949-1951

Box 33

Folder 10

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Great Books, 1943-1944

Box 34

Folder 1-2

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Great Books, Board of Directors meetings, 1943-1945

Box 34

Folder 3

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Great Books, correspondence, 1946-1951

Box 34

Folder 4

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Great Books, reports, 1949

Box 34

Folder 5

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Great Books, subscribers, 1950-1951

Folder 6

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, outside comments, 1942-1950

Box 34

Folder 7

Britannica, Encyclopaedia, Senior Advisory Committee, 1945-1951

Box 34

Folder 8

Britannica Films, Inc., 1942-1949

Box 35

Folder 1

Britannica Films, Inc., 1943-1951

Box 35

Folder 2-3

Britannica Films, Inc., agreements and royalties on sale of Eastman Films, 1943-1944

Box 35

Folder 4

Britannica Films, Inc., agreement between University of Chicago, Britannica, and Western Electric, 1943-1951

Box 35

Folder 5

Britannica Films, Inc., Board of Directors, 1943-1951

Box 35

Folder 6

Britannica Films, Inc., Board of Directors, minutes, 1944-1950

Box 35

Folder 7

Britannica Films, Inc., operation reports, 1944-1950

Box 35

Folder 8

Britannica Junior Advisory Committee, 1943-1951

Box 35

Folder 9

Britannica Junior Advisory Committee, membership, 1949-1950

Box 36

Folder 7

Britannica Junior Encyclopaedia, 1941-1950

Box 36

Folder 8

Britannica Senior Advisory Committee, membership, 1944-1951

Box 36

Folder 9

British, 1942-1951

Box 36

Folder 10

British Information Service, 1943-1949

Folder 11

Bro-, general correspondence, 1929-1945

Box 36

Folder 12

Broadcast speakers, 1926-1930

Box 36

Folder 7-8

Broadman Library, 1930-1949

Box 36

Folder 9

Brochures, 1929-1939

Box 36

Folder 10

Brochures, astronomy, 1941

Box 36

Folder 11

Brochures, College, 1943

Box 36

Folder 12

Brochures, College residence halls for men, 1931

Box 36

Folder 13

Brochures, "The First Fifty Years," 1940-1944

Box 36

Folder 14-15

Brochures, "Forth to War Against Cancer," 1939-1944

Box 36

Folder 16

Brochures, Fortune magazine reprint, 1937-1938

Box 37

Folder 1-2

Brochures, Great Men, 1937-1939

Box 37

Folder 3

Brochures, "These Hundred Acres," 1940-1941

Box 37

Folder 4

Brochures, "A Living Trust," 1944-1945

Box 37

Folder 5-6

Brochures, Men of Tomorrow, 1938-1948

Box 37

Folder 7

Brochures, "Men at Work," 1939

Box 37

Folder 8-9

Brochures, "New Freedom in Education," 1931-1933 **Box 37** Folder 10 Brochures, "New Frontiers in Education and Research," 1941 **Box 37** Folder 11 Brochures, Nursery School, "The University and the Child," 1940-1941 **Box 37** Folder 12 Brochures, "Shall We Burn the Books?" 1943 **Box 37** Folder 13 Brochures, view book, 1936 **Box 38** Folder 1 Brochures, "Who Should Go to College?" 1938-1939 **Box 38** Folder 2 Brooklyn College, 1939-1950 **Box 38** Folder 3 Browder, Earl, 1939-1943 **Box 38** Folder 4 Brown, Murray C., 1946-1949 **Box 38** Folder 5 Brown, W. Sterry, 1938-1941 **Box 38** Folder 6 Bru-, general correspondence, 1934-1943 **Box 38** Folder 7 Bryn Mawr College, 1933-1939 **Box 38** Folder 8 Buchanan, Scott M., 1937 **Box 38**

Buchanan, Scott M., 193/
Box 38
Folder 9
Bue-bur-, general correspondence, 1931-1948
Box 38
Folder 10
Building projects, 1930-1948

Box 39

Folder 1

Building projects, 1948-1951

Folder 2

Buildings, campus, Abbott Memorial Hall, dedication, 1940

Box 39

Folder 3

Buildings, campus, Administration Building, allocation of space, 1946-1949

Box 39

Folder 4

Buildings, campus, Administration Building, architectural design, comments and criticism, 1944-1948

Box 39

Folder 5

Buildings, campus, Administration Building, budget and finance, 1943-1949

Box 39

Folder 6

Buildings, campus, Administration Building, proposed, 1929-1939

Box 39

Folder 7

Buildings, campus, allocation of space, 1942-1949

Box 39

Folder 8

Buildings, campus, Anatomy Building, proposals, 1930-1931

Box 39

Folder 9

Buildings, campus, Arts Center, proposed, 1948-1951

Box 39

Folder 10

Buildings, campus, Bacteriology and Hygiene Building, proposed, 1930-1931

Box 39

Folder 11

Buildings, campus, Bartlett Gymnasium, 1947-1950

Box 39

Folder 12

Buildings, campus, Chapel House, 1944-1947

Box 39

Folder 13

Buildings, campus, Crown, Henry, Field House, 1925-1931

Box 39

Folder 14

Buildings, campus, Eckhart, Bernard Albert, Hall, 1929-1950

Box 39

Folder 15

Buildings, campus, Erman Biology Center, 1929-1951

Box 39

Folder 16

Buildings, campus, Foster Hall, 1938

Folder 17

Buildings, campus, Goodspeed Hall, 1936-1939

Box 40

Folder 1

Buildings, campus, Jones, George Herbert, Laboratory, 1929-1949

Box 40

Folder 2

Buildings, campus, Judd, Charles Hubbard, Hall, 1929-1948

Box 40

Folder 3

Buildings, campus, Kent Chemical Laboratory, 1950

Box 40

Folder 4

Buildings, campus, Law School building, 1934-1951

Box 40

Folder 5

Buildings, campus, Lexington Hall, 1945-1949

Box 40

Folder 6

Buildings, campus, Manley, John Matthews, Memorial Library, 1930-1942

Box 40

Folder 7

Buildings, campus, Oriental Institute, 1950-1951

Box 40

Folder 8

Buildings, campus, Orthogenic School, 1949

Box 40

Folder 9

Buildings, campus, renewal and replacement, budget and finance, 1946-1950

Box 40

Folder 10

Buildings, campus, Research Institutes, laying of cornerstone, June 1949

Box 40

Folder 11

Buildings, campus, Reynolds Club, 1946-1951

Box 40

Folder 12

Buildings, campus, Rosenwald Hall, 1947-1949

Box 40

Folder 13

Buildings, campus, Ryerson Physical Laboratory, 1941-1947

Box 40

Folder 14

Buildings, campus, Swift Hall, 1946-1950

Folder 15

Buildings, campus, Wychwood, 1932-1950

Box 40

Folder 16

Buildings, campus, Yerkes Observatory, fiftieth anniversary, September 1947

Box 40

Folder 17

Buildings, campus, Yerkes Observatory, property holdings, Williams Bay, 1933-1950

Box 40

Folder 18

Buildings, Center for Continuing Education, Kellogg Foundation proposal, undated

Box 40

Folder 19

Buildings, dormitories and residence halls, amortization of endowment investment, 1944-1950

Box 40

Folder 20

Buildings, dormitories and residence halls, Burton-Judson hall, 1949

Box 40

Folder 21

Buildings, dormitories and residence halls, nurses residences, 1946-1949

Box 40

Folder 22

Buildings, dormitories and residence halls, nurses residences, 6022 Drexel Avenue, 1946

Box 41

Folder 1

Buildings, dormitories and residence halls, nurses' residences, 6104 Woodlawn Avenue, 1946-1949

Box 41

Folder 2

Buildings, dormitories and residence halls, women's buildings fund and committee, 1932

Box 41

Folder 3

Buildings, dormitories and residence halls, women's, proposed, 1940-1941

Box 41

Folder 4

Buildings and grounds, 1929-1939

Box 41

Folder 5

Buildings and Grounds Department, 1940-1950

Box 41

Folder 6

Buildings, Hospitals and Clinics, alterations and renovations, 1943-1951

Box 41

Folder 7

Buildings, Medical Center, Billings Hospital Court, 1948-1951

Folder 8

Buildings, Medical Center, Bobs Roberts Hospital for Children, 1927-1932

Box 41

Folder 9

Buildings, Medical Center, Goldblatt, Nathan, Memorial Hospital, 1946-1951

Box 41

Folder 10

Buildings, Medical Center, Goldblatt, Nathan, Memorial Hospital, cornerstone laying, May 1949

Box 41

Folder 11

Buildings, Medical Center, Goldblatt, Nathan, Memorial Hospital, dedication, June 1950

Box 41

Folder 12

Buildings, Medical Center, Hicks, Gertrude Dunn, Memorial Hospital, cornerstone and dedication ceremonies, 1929-1950

Box 41

Folder 13

Buildings, Medical Center, McElwee, Nancy Adele, memorial, 1930-1931

Box 41

Folder 14

Buildings, Medical Center, Ricketts, Howard Taylor, Laboratories, 1930-1949

Box 41

Folder 15

Buildings, Medical Center, Smith, Charles Gilman, Hospital, 1932-1951

Box 41

Folder 16

Buildings, Medical Center, Smith, Charles Gilman, Hospital, financing, 1917-1950

Box 41

Folder 17

Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists, 1946-1950

Box 41

Folder 18

Burke, Julia, 1938-1939

Box 42

Folder 1

Bursar's Office, 1932-1950

Box 42

Folder 2

Bus-by-, general correspondence, 1929-1946

Box 42

Folder 3

Business Affairs, Committee on, 1946-1950

Box 42

Folder 4

Business economics, proposed institute in, 1944

Box 42

Folder 5

Business Manager, 1940-1945

Box 42

Folder 6

Business Manager, Campus Operations, 1950

Box 42

Folder 7

Business Manager, Campus Operations, commons and residence halls, 1946-1950

Box 42

Folder 8

Business Manager, Campus Operations, Office of, 1940-1948

Box 42

Folder 9

Business Manager, Campus Operations, power plant building, 1930

Box 42

Folder 10

Business Manager, Office of, 1930-1939

Box 42

Folder 11

Business Manager, Office of, "Growth of the University since 1910," April 1930

Box 42

Folder 12

Business Manager, Office of, survey of operations, Booz, Allen, and Hamilton, 1949-1950

Box 42

Folder 13

Business Problems Bureau, 1942

Box 43

Folder 1

Business Problems Bureau, 1942-1949

Box 43

Folder 2-5

Business School, 1931-1950

Box 43

Folder 6-7

Business School, Conference on Business Education, 1933-1941

Box 43

Folder 8

Business School, deanship, 1942-1950

Box 43

Folder 9

Business School, fiftieth anniversary, 1948-1951

Box 43

Folder 10

Business School, Life Officers Investment Seminar, 1948-1950

Folder 1

"C," Order of, 1929-1939

Box 44

Folder 2

Cab-cap-, general correspondence, 1933-1950

Box 44

Folder 3

Calendar modifications for summer, committee, 1942

Box 44

Folder 4

California Institute of Technology, 1941

Box 44

Folder 5

California, University of, 1938-1950

Box 44

Folder 6

Campus Congress, 1938

Box 44

Folder 7

Canal zone, biological area subscription, 1938-1950

Box 44

Folder 8

Cancer, Committee on, 1938-1949

Box 44

Folder 9

Cancer research, 1930-1947

Box 44

Folder 10

Cancer research, outside comments, 1945-1949

Box 44

Folder 11

Car-, general correspondence, 1931-1949

Box 44

Folder 12

Card Tek system, 1947

Box 44

Folder 13

Carnegie Corporation, 1931-1936

Box 44

Folder 14

Carroll, William B., 1932-1940

Box 44

Folder 15

Cas-ce-, general correspondence, 1929-1949

Case, Shirley Jackson, 1938-1949

Box 45

Folder 1

Center for Research Libraries, Inter-library Center, proposals, 1934-1947

Box 45

Folder 2

Central Association of College and University Business Officers, 1944-1951

Box 45

Folder 3

Central YMCA College, 1945

Box 45

Folder 4

Certificates, Secretary of the Board, 1950-1951

Box 45

Folder 5

Cha-che-, general correspondence, 1930-1947

Box 45

Folder 6

Chain stores, 1929-1930

Box 45

Folder 7

Chapel Outlook newsletter, 1942

Box 45

Folder 8-10

Chemistry Department, 1930-1939

Box 46

Folder 1-3

Chemistry Department, 1940-1950

Box 46

Folder 4

Chemistry, Department of, space, 1945-1947

Box 46

Folder 5

Chi-chu-, general correspondence, 1930-1946

Box 46

Folder 5-6

Chicago, 1930-1946

Box 46

Folder 7

Chicago Association of Commerce, 1928-1939

Box 46

Folder 8

Chicago Association of Commerce, government finance project, 1930-1931

Box 46

Chicago Association of Commerce and Industry, 1940-1950

Box 46

Folder 10

Chicago Bar Association, 1943

Box 46

Folder 11-13

Chicago Board of Education, 1930-1951

Box 47

Folder 1

Chicago Citizens Committee on National Conventions, 1931-1933

Box 47

Folder 2-3

Chicago, City of, 1933-1950

Box 47

Folder 4

Chicago Civic Broadcast, 1934-1935

Box 47

Folder 5

Chicago Civic Opera, 1931

Box 47

Folder 6

Chicago Civic Shakespeare Society, 1930

Box 47

Folder 7

Chicago, Committee of Eight to Study Police Department, 1931

Box 47

Folder 8

Chicago Community Trust, reports, 1934-1941

Box 47

Folder 9

Chicago Crime Commission, 1946-1948

Box 47

Folder 10

Chicago Home for Incurables, negotiations and affiliations, 1947-1950

Box 47

Folder 11-12

Chicago Hospital Council, 1935-1945

Box 48

Folder 1

Chicago Medical Society, 1941-1948

Box 48

Folder 2

Chicago Medical Society, agreement with university, 1928-1941

Box 48

Folder 3

Chicago Memorial Hospital, 1938-1939

Folder 4

Chicago Natural History Museum, 1933-1935

Box 48

Folder 5-6

Chicago newspapers, 1930-1950

Box 48

Folder 7

Chicago, permits, 1932-1951

Box 48

Folder 8

Chicago Real Estate Board, 1949

Box 48

Folder 9

Chicago Recreation Commission, 1941

Box 48

Folder 10

Chicago Review, 1946

Box 48

Folder 11

Chicago Student Conference, 1946-1947

Box 48

Folder 12

Chicago Sunday Evening Club, 1950

Box 48

Folder 13

Chicago Teachers Union, 1934-1949

Box 48

Folder 14-15

Chicago Theological Seminary, 1928-1940

Box 49

Folder 1-2

Chicago Theological Seminary, 1936-1949

Box 49

Folder 3

Chicago Theological Seminary, Board of Directors, 1931-1939

Box 49

Folder 4-5

Chicago Theological Seminary, Board of Directors, minutes, 1932-1939

Box 49

Folder 6-9

Chicago World's Fair, 1928-1935

Box 50

Folder 1

Chicago World's Fair, 1934-1938

Child Development Center, 1943-1948

Box 50

Folder 3

Child Development, Committee on, 1931-1939

Box 50

Folder 4

Child Development, Committee on, membership, 1931-1937

Box 50

Folder 5

Child development study, statement, 1942-1950

Box 50

Folder 6

Child Research Clinic at the Woods Schools, 1935-1936

Box 50

Folder 7

Children's Memorial Hospital, 1908-1941

Box 50

Folder 8

Children's Memorial Hospital, 1946 termination of affiliation agreement, historical material, 1919-1941

Box 50

Folder 9-10

China, 1930-1949

Box 50

Folder 11

Chinese students, 1941-1950

Box 50

Folder 12

Ci-cla-, general correspondence, 1930-1949

Box 50

Folder 13

Cincinnati, University of, 1930-1936

Box 50

Folder 14

Circle, literary magazine, 1931

Box 50

Folder 15

Citizens' Committee, 1927-1936

Box 50

Folder 16

Citizens of Greater Chicago, Committee on Policy and Personnel, 1950

Box 50

Folder 17

Citizens Military Training Camps Association, 1929-1941

Citizenship education, 1941-1951

Box 51

Folder 1

Citizenship and Naturalization, Illinois Committees, 1935-1939

Box 51

Folder 2

Civil defense, 1949

Box 51

Folder 3

Civilian Conservation Corps Camps, 1934-1939

Box 51

Folder 4

Classification, Committee on, personnel, 1929-1932

Box 51

Folder 5

Cle-clu-, general correspondence, 1930-1942

Box 51

Folder 6

Cleveland Conference, 1949

Box 51

Folder 7

Clinics, Auxiliary Committee, membership, 1938-1950

Box 51

Folder 8

Clinics and Clinical Departments, Subcommittee on, 1931

Box 51

Folder 9

Clippings, 1940-1945

Box 51

Folder 10

Cob-coh-, general correspondence, 1929-1947

Box 51

Folder 11

Col-, general correspondence, 1930-1950

Box 51

Folder 12

Colgate University, 1931-1934

Box 51

Folder 13-14

College, 1928-1931

Box 52

Folder 1-5

College, 1931-1948

Box 53

Folder 1-2

College, 1947-1950 **Box 53** Folder 3 College building, proposed, 1935 **Box 53** Folder 4 College, Chauncey S. Boucher documents on Chicago College Plan, 1932-1935 **Box 53** Folder 5 College, Committee on Grammar, 1950 **Box 53** Folder 6-8 College, Committee on Policy and Personnel, 1940-1949 **Box 53** Folder 9 College committees, 1944-1950 **Box 53** Folder 10 College, Curriculum Committee, 1930-1931 **Box 54** Folder 1-3 College, Curriculum Committee, 1931-1935 **Box 54** Folder 4 College Entrance Examination Board, 1940-1950 **Box 54** Folder 5 College Evaluation Committee, 1944-1947 **Box 54** Folder 6 College Faculty, Board, 1931-1942 **Box 54** Folder 7 College, "The Idea and Practice of General Education," 1947-1950 **Box 54** Folder 8 College, laboratories, 1947-1950 **Box 55** Folder 1 College, Library Building, Committee on, 1935 **Box 55**

Folder 2 College plan, 1930-1934

Box 55

Folder 3

College, the program of University of Chicago, 1948-1951

Folder 4

College, report of proposed program of studies, ca. 1933

Box 55

Folder 5

College, space, 1940-1950

Box 55

Folder 6

College, student promotion, 1930-1931

Box 55

Folder 7-8

Columbia University, 1930-1950

Box 55

Folder 9

Colwell, Ernest C., speeches and publications index, 1933-1951

Box 55

Folder 10-11

Colwell, Ernest C., speeches and publications, numbers 0-16, 1933-1947

Box 56

Folder 1-5

Colwell, Ernest C., speeches and publications, numbers 17-58, 1947-1951

Box 56

Folder 6

Com-coo-, general correspondence, 1930-1949

Box 56

Folder 7

Coman, Seymour, Committee on Fellowships, 1925-1947

Box 56

Folder 8

Commerce and Administration, School of, 1929-1930

Box 57

Folder 1-2

Commerce and Administration, School of, 1930-1932

Box 57

Folder 3

Commissions, 1928-1932

Box 57

Folder 4

Committee of the Council of the University Senate, "Documents Pertaining to the College Proposal of February 6, 1946," 1946

Box 57

Folder 5

Committee of the Council of the University Senate, Subcommittee on Laboratory School and Clinics, 1946-1948

Box 57

Committee on Development, 1937

Box 57

Folder 7

Committees, 1930-1949

Box 57

Folder 8

Communication, Committee on, 1948-1950

Box 57

Folder 9

Communication, Committee on, membership, 1948

Box 57

Folder 10

Communications and Public Opinion, Committee on, 1942-1945

Box 57

Folder 11

Communism, 1947-1950

Box 58

Folder 1-2

Communist Club, 1931-1950

Box 58

Folder 3

Community-Civic Fund, 1944-1951

Box 58

Folder 4

Community Fund of Chicago, 1937-1940

Box 58

Folder 5

Community Fund of Chicago, campaign drives, 1941-1950

Box 58

Folder 6

Community Interests, Committee on, 1936-1947

Box 58

Folder 7

Community Needs Fund, 1930-1948

Box 58

Folder 8

Comparative Law, Institute of, proposed, 1944-1951

Box 58

Folder 9

Comparative Literature Department, 1930

Box 58

Folder 10

Comparative Philology Department, 1931-1935

Box 58

Folder 11

Comparative Religion Department, 1934-1945

Folder 12-14

Comptroller, 1931-1947

Box 59

Folder 1-2

Comptroller, 1948-1950

Box 59

Folder 3

Comptroller, report on organization and operation of comptrollership function, A.T. Kearney and Co., 1950

Box 59

Folder 4

Computation Center, National, proposed, 1946-1947

Box 59

Folder 5

Conference on Problems of Business Administration, 1936

Box 59

Folder 6

Conference on Science, Philosophy and Religion, 1941

Box 59

Folder 7

Constitutional Research, Committee on, 1944-1945

Box 59

Folder 8

Consumer Finance, Committee on, 1937-1938

Box 59

Folder 9

Consumers Company, 1934

Box 59

Folder 10-13

Convocation, 1930-1950

Box 60

Folder 1

Convocation, 1950-1951

Box 60

Folder 2-4

Convocation speakers, 1929-1950

Box 60

Folder 5-6

Convocation statements, 1930-1951

Box 60

Folder 7

Convocations, Subcommittee on Improvements, 1941-1944

Box 60

Folder 8

Cooperative for American Remittances to Europe, university involvement, 1948-1951

Folder 9

Cor-coz-, general correspondence, 1930-1950

Box 60

Folder 10-11

Cornell University, 1934-1950

Box 60

Folder 12

Coulton Library, George Gordon, 1927-1940

Box 60

Folder 13

Council of the University Senate, 1945-1946

Box 60

Folder 14

Council of the University Senate, Subcommittee on Faculty Salaries, 1948

Box 60

Folder 15-16

Counseling Center, 1945-1949

Box 61

Folder 1

Counseling Center, Advisory Committee, 1945-1949

Box 61

Folder 2

Counseling Center, Advisory Committee, membership, 1945-1949

Box 61

Folder 3

Counseling Center, monthly reports, 1947-1950

Box 61

Folder 4-5

Counseling Center, reports, 1945-1951

Box 61

Folder 6

Counseling Institute, 1941-1944

Box 61

Folder 7-10

Country Home for Convalescent Children, 1929-1950

Box 61

Folder 11

Country Home for Convalescent Children, Board of Managers, membership, 1929-1949

Box 62

Folder 1

Country Home for Convalescent Children, Board of Managers, membership, 1949-1950

Box 62

Folder 2

Country Home for Convalescent Children, budget and finance, 1948

Country Home for Convalescent Children, Committee on Specialized Child Care, 1945-1946

Box 62

Folder 4

Country Home for Convalescent Children, Committee on Specialized Child Care, membership, 1945

Box 62

Folder 5

Country Home for Convalescent Children, meeting notices, 1934-1942

Box 62

Folder 6

Cowles Commission for Research in Economics, 1939-1949

Box 62

Folder 7

Cr-, general correspondence, 1930-1951

Box 62

Folder 8

Cradle Society, 1938-1940

Box 62

Folder 9

Cu-, general correspondence, 1934-1946

Box 62

Folder 10

Cultural Studies, Institute of, proposed, 1949-1950

Box 62

Folder 11

Cultures of the World, Committee to Study, 1943

Box 62

Folder 12

Culver Military Academy, 1933-1937

Box 62

Folder 13

Curriculum instructional materials committee, 1945

Box 62

Folder 14

Curriculum Materials Center, proposed, 1934-1944

Box 62

Folder 15

Cyclotron, 1947-1949

Box 62

Folder 16

Cyclotron, small, 1936-1941

Box 62

Folder 17

D-, general correspondence, 1928-1950

Folder 1-2

D-, general, 1929-1945

Box 63

Folder 3

Dartmouth College, 1931-1944

Box 63

Folder 4

Dav-, general, 1930-1942

Box 63

Folder 5

De-, general, 1933-1938

Box 63

Folder 6-10

Dean of Students, 1930-1950

Box 64

Folder 1

Dean of Students Office, facilities and space, 1943-1950

Box 64

Folder 2

Dean of Students, organization of office, 1930-1931

Box 64

Folder 3-6

Deans, 1929-1951

Box 64

Folder 7

Deffenbaugh, Mrs. Walter I., 1932-1937

Box 64

Folder 8-10

Degrees, 1929-1951

Box 64

Folder 11

Degrees, abolition of the Ph. B. degree in the college, 1945-1946

Box 65

Folder 1

Degrees, Bachelor of Science, 1942

Box 65

Folder 2

Degrees, Bachelor's, 1933-1939

Box 65

Folder 3-5

Degrees, Bachelor's, changes in awarding, 1939-1942

Box 65

Folder 6

Degrees, Bachelor's, changes in awarding, correspondence, 1942-1944

Degrees, Bachelor's, changes in awarding, Southern Association resolution, 1942

Box 65

Folder 8

Degrees, Bachelor's, correspondence, 1942

Box 66

Folder 1

Degrees, Bachelor's, "General Education and the Baccalaureate Degree," C.H. Judd, 1942

Box 66

Folder 2

Degrees, Committee on Bachelor's, 1931

Box 66

Folder 3

Degrees, Committee on Requirements for the Ph.D., 1948-1950

Box 66

Folder 4

Degrees, Committee on a Three-Year Master's Program, 1946-1948

Box 66

Folder 5

Degrees, statements on requirements, 1937-1938

Box 66

Folder 6

Denver, University of, 1940-1950

Box 66

Folder 7

Departmental Organization and Related Matters, Subcommittee on, 1938-1939

Box 66

Folder 8

Development, 1929-1945

Box 66

Folder 9

Development, Anthropology Committee, 1928-1931

Box 66

Folder 10

Development, Brahms Festival, Music Department, May 1933

Box 66

Folder 11

Development, Citizens' Committee, 1930-1936

Box 66

Folder 12

Development, Citizens' Committee, meeting materials, 1932-1936

Box 66

Folder 13

Development, Commercial Club Dinner, 1933

Box 66

Development, Committee on, 1941-1945

Box 67

Folder 1

Development, Committee on, report of John Price Jones Corporation, April 1936

Box 67

Folder 2

Development, Committee on Alumni Relations, Home Economics Committee, Humanities Committee, 1928-1935

Box 67

Folder 3

Development, Fifteen-Year Plan 1945-1960

Box 67

Folder 4

Development, Fiftieth Anniversary Celebration Campaign, 1941

Box 67

Folder 5

Development Fund, 1930-1939

Box 67

Folder 6

Development, " of Fund-Raising Sources and Suggested Procedures," Kersting, Brown & Company report, 1950

Box 67

Folder 7

Development, John Price Jones Corporation, 1930-1935

Box 67

Folder 8

Development, luncheons, 1931

Box 67

Folder 9

Development material, Alumni Council, 1937-1941

Box 67

Folder 10

Development material, President's Office, 1925-1932

Box 67

Folder 11

Development Office, 1946-1949

Box 68

Folder 1

Development Office, 1950

Box 68

Folder 2

Development, Old Residents Advisory Committee, 1930

Box 68

Folder 3

Development plans, 1934

Development Program, analysis of gifts, 1902-1930

Box 68

Folder 5

Development publicity, Rollin Lynde Hartt, 1932-1933

Box 68

Folder 6

Development publicity, Rollin Lynde Hartt, articles, 1932

Box 68

Folder 7

Development, scholarship drive, 1934

Box 68

Folder 8

Development, Secretary of the University, 1946

Box 68

Folder 9

Development, "Survey, Analysis, and Plan of Fundraising for the University of Chicago," John Price Jones Corporation, 1936

Box 68

Folder 10

Development, "A Ten-Year Plan for Development," 1945-1947

Box 68

Folder 11

Development of Statistics, Committee to Study, membership, 1947-1948

Box 68

Folder 12

Di-, general, 1935-1940

Box 68

Folder 13

Dickerson, J.S., 1929

Box 68

Folder 14

Disciples Divinity House, 1935-1938

Box 68

Folder 15

Distinguished visitors, 1930

Box 69

Folder 1-3

Divinity School, 1928-1945

Box 69

Folder 4

Divinity School, deanship, 1937-1939

Box 69

Folder 5

Divinity School, faculty, 1939-1951

Divinity School Faculty, Board of, 1932-1945

Box 69

Folder 7

Divinity School, Pastors' Institute, 1932-1939

Box 69

Folder 8

Divinity School, purchase of Biblical manuscripts, 1930-1931

Box 69

Folder 9

Divinity School, salaries, 1949-1950

Box 69

Folder 10

Divinity School, Workshop in Curriculum Construction, 1949

Box 70

Folder 1-2

Divinity School, Workshop on Curriculum of Religion, 1915-1950

Box 70

Folder 3

Divisions, Curriculum Committee, 1931-1932

Box 70

Folder 4

Do-, general, 1931-1941

Box 70

Folder 5

Documents and Fugitive Materials, Committee on, 1942

Box 70

Folder 6

Donors, 1931-1937

Box 70

Folder 7-9

Dormitories, 1931-1950

Box 70

Folder 10

Dormitories, Committee on, 1929-1930

Box 70

Folder 11

Dormitories, Four-Day Residence Hall Plan, 1950

Box 70

Folder 12

Dormitories, heads of men's houses, 1930-1941

Box 70

Folder 13

Dormitories, heads of women's houses, 1929-1939

Box 70

Dormitories, men's residence halls, 1931-1936

Box 70

Folder 15

Dormitories, occupancy, 1930-1939

Box 70

Folder 16

Dormitories, outside comments, 1934-1945

Box 70

Folder 17

Dormitories, reports, 1934-1939

Box 71

Folder 1

Dormitories and residence halls, Burton-Judson Courts, 1928-1935

Box 71

Folder 2

Dormitories and residence halls, Snell-Hitchcock Hall, 1946

Box 71

Folder 3

Dormitories and residence halls, women's, proposed, 1928-1946

Box 71

Folder 4

Dormitory Project, relation of fraternities, 1929-1931

Box 71

Folder 5

Dormitory Project Study, 1927-1930

Box 71

Folder 6

Douglas, Stephen A., 1942

Box 71

Folder 7

Downtown Center Building, proposed, 1923-1930

Box 71

Folder 8

Dr-, general, 1930-1939

Box 71

Folder 9

Dramatic productions, 1938

Box 71

Folder 10

Duke University, 1948-1950

Box 71

Folder 11

Dupré, Marcel, 1938-1948

Box 71

Folder 12

Dux, Claire, concerts in Mandel Hall, 1930-1934

Folder 13

E-, general, 1931-1940

Box 72

Folder 1

E-, general, 1940-1950

Box 72

Folder 2

East-West Philosophers' Conference, Hawaii, 1949

Box 72

Folder 3

Economic Development, Committee for, 1942-1951

Box 72

Folder 4

Economics and Business Research, Committee on, 1931

Box 72

Folder 5-9

Economics Department, 1929-1943

Box 73

Folder 1-2

Economics Department, 1943-1950

Box 73

Folder 3

Economics Department, "Post-War Plans," Simeon E. Leland, 1945

Box 73

Folder 4

Economy, President's Advisory Committee on, 1933

Box 73

Folder 5

Edinburgh, University of, 1949

Box 73

Folder 6

Education, Committee on, 1929

Box 73

Folder 7-9

Education Department, 1927-1950

Box 74

Folder 1-5

Education Department, 1934-1945

Box 74

Folder 6

Education Department, alumni, 1930-1939

Box 74

Folder 7

Education Department, chairmanship, 1937-1938

Education Department, Cleveland Conference, 1933-1940

Box 74

Folder 9

Education Department, Comptroller's reports on research projects, 1943-1950

Box 74

Folder 10

Education Department, conferences, 1940-1950

Box 75

Folder 1

Education Department, rural education, 1941-1945

Box 75

Folder 2

Education Department, space, 1945

Box 75

Folder 3

Education Department, Sunny Gymnasium pool, 1929-1932

Box 75

Folder 4

Education Department, workshops, 1939

Box 75

Folder 5

Education, School of, 1930

Box 75

Folder 6

Educational Fund, budget and finance, 1941-1951

Box 75

Folder 7

Edward Sanatorium, possible affiliation, 1946-1949

Box 75

Folder 8

Egle, Joseph A., 1940

Box 75

Folder 9

Egyptian universities, 1950

Box 75

Folder 10

Eight-week quarter, general, 1948-1950

Box 75

Folder 11

El-, general, 1931-1942

Box 75

Folder 12

Eliot, T.S., 1933-1951

Box 75

Embree, Edwin R., 1930-1950

Box 75

Folder 14

Emergency Relief Committee, 1933

Box 75

Folder 15

Emergency Relief Fund, 1931-1934

Box 75

Folder 16

Emeritus appointments, 1948-1950

Box 75

Folder 17

Emery-Drexel livery, 1948

Box 75

Folder 18

Emmerson, Louis L., 1931

Box 75

Folder 19

Emory University, proposed cooperation with, 1946-1948

Box 76

Folder 1-4

Encyclopaedia Britannica, agreements and royalties, 1942-1951

Box 76

Folder 5

Encyclopaedia Britannica, Board of Editors, 1943-1951

Box 76

Folder 6

Encyclopaedia Britannica, committees, general, 1943-1944

Box 76

Folder 7-9

Encyclopaedia Britannica, financial statements, 1942-1951

Box 77

Folder 1

Encyclopaedia Britannica, financial statements, 1943-1951

Box 77

Folder 2

Encyclopaedia Britannica, letters regarding university's acquisition, 1943-1950

Box 77

Folder 3

Encyclopaedia Britannica, parallel articles on religion, 1949

Box 77

Folder 4

Encyclopaedia Britannica, proposed awards, 1943-1944

Box 77

Folder 5

Encyclopaedia Britannica, proposed revision of, 1942

Folder 6

Encyclopaedia Britannica, salary matters, William Benton, 1949

Box 77

Folder 7

Encyclopaedia Britannica, Senior Advisory Committee, 1943-1951

Box 77

Folder 8

Encyclopaedia Britannica, Senior Advisory Committee, minutes, 1945-1950

Box 77

Folder 9

Encyclopaedia Britannica, space, 1943-1950

Box 77

Folder 10

Encyclopaedia Britannica, stockholders annual meeting, 1944-1950

Box 77

Folder 11

Encyclopaedia Britannica, tax matters, 1942-1950

Box 77

Folder 12

Endowment funds, 1930-1944

Box 77

Folder 13

Endowment funds, comparative studies, 1930-1950

Box 77

Folder 14-15

English, Department of, 1929-1934

Box 78

Folder 1-3

English, Department of, 1935-1950

Box 78

Folder 4

English, Department of, Robert M. Lovett, 1933-1939

Box 78

Folder 5

English-Speaking Union, 1925-1937

Box 78

Folder 6

Ep-, general, 1934-1942

Box 78

Folder 7

Epstein, Max, 1931-1942

Box 78

Folder 8

Episcopal Church, 1947-1950

Equipment, 1947

Box 78

Folder 10

Ethics, Journal of, 1934-1949

Box 78

Folder 11

Europa Publications, World of Learning, University of Chicago entries, 1946

Box 78

Folder 12-13

Examinations, 1933-1950

Box 78

Folder 14

Examinations, Board of, 1930-1948

Box 79

Folder 1

Examinations, Board of, 1940-1945

Box 79

Folder 2

Examinations, Board of, membership, 1948-1950

Box 79

Folder 3

Examinations, College Entrance Board, 1931-1939

Box 79

Folder 4

Examinations, reports, 1938-1946

Box 79

Folder 5-6

Examinations, schedules, 1937-1945

Box 79

Folder 7-8

Examiner, Office of, 1940-1950

Box 79

Folder 9

Examiners, Board of, 1930

Box 79

Folder 10

Exchange of Persons, 1949-1951

Box 79

Folder 11

Exchange Visitor Program P-100, 1949-1951

Box 79

Folder 12

Executive Program, Advisory Committee to the Administrator of the, 1945-1948

Box 79

Executive Program, Business School, 1943-1950

Box 79

Folder 14

Extension circular, 1897

Box 80

Folder 1-2

F-, general, 1929-1950

Box 80

Folder 3

Faculties, Secretary of, 1946-1950

Box 80

Folder 4-5

Faculty, 1935-1950

Box 80

Folder 6

Faculty appointments policy, 1941-1950

Box 80

Folder 7

Faculty birth dates, 1940-1943

Box 80

Folder 8

Faculty Club, 1945-1948

Box 80

Folder 9-10

Faculty, Four-E Contract, 1943-1950

Box 81

Folder 1

Faculty, Four-E Contract, 1943-1950

Box 81

Folder 2

Faculty, Harper Instructorship, 1945-1950

Box 81

Folder 3

Faculty homecoming dinner, 1930-1931

Box 81

Folder 4

Faculty News Bulletin, 1943-1948

Box 81

Folder 5

Faculty notices, 1941-1948

Box 81

Folder 6

Faculty, place and function of faculties in colleges and university government, 1937-1944

Box 81

Folder 7

Faculty Rank and Tenure, Committee on, membership, 1949

Folder 8

Faculty Salaries, Committee on, membership, 1947-1948

Box 81

Folder 9

Faculty teaching loads, 1934-1951

Box 81

Folder 10

Fairchild, Milton, 1934-1936

Box 81

Folder 11

Fantozzi, Conrad T., 1934-1939

Box 81

Folder 12

Far Eastern Civilizations, Committee on, 1951

Box 81

Folder 13

Far Eastern Civilizations, committees and seminars on, 1946-1947

Box 81

Folder 14

Far Eastern Civilizations, committees and seminars on, membership, 1946-1947

Box 81

Folder 15

Federal Aid to Education, 1945-1950

Box 81

Folder 16-17

Federal Emergency Relief, National Youth Administration, 1935-1943

Box 81

Folder 18

Federal Emergency Relief, research projects, 1933-1934

Box 82

Folder 1

Federal Emergency Relief, research projects, 1935-1938

Box 82

Folder 2

Federal Emergency Relief for students, 1933-1935

Box 82

Folder 3

Federal Emergency Relief for students, outside correspondence, 1933-1934

Box 82

Folder 4

Federal Emergency Relief, Works Progress Administration construction grants and research projects, 1933-1939

Box 82

Folder 5

Federal Emergency Relief, Works Progress Administration research projects, 1940-1942

Folder 6

Federal Works Progress Administration cultural projects, 1941

Box 82

Folder 7

Federated Theological Faculty, 1943-1945

Box 83

Folder 1

Federated Theological Faculty, 1946-1950

Box 83

Folder 2-3

Federated Theological Faculty, Board of, 1945-1951

Box 83

Folder 4

Federated Theological Faculty, internal organizational changes, 1942-1950

Box 83

Folder 5-6

Federation of Illinois Colleges, 1934-1950

Box 83

Folder 7-9

Fees, 1930-1950

Box 84

Folder 1

Fees, actual income, 1936-1949

Box 84

Folder 2

Fees, estimated income, 1945-1951

Box 84

Folder 3

Fees, history, 1938-1939

Box 84

Folder 4

Fees, Laboratory Schools, 1932-1939

Box 84

Folder 5-6

Fees, other schools, 1944-1950

Box 84

Folder 7

Fees, other schools, comparative statements, 1907-1939

Box 84

Folder 8

Fees, proposed refund policy and principles, 1946-1947

Box 84

Folder 9

Fellowships and Scholarships, Committee on, 1929-1931

Felsenthal, Eli B., 1936-1938

Box 84

Folder 11

Fermi, Enrico, Institute for Nuclear Studies, faculty, Szilard, Leo, 1945-1950

Box 84

Folder 12

Fi-, general, 1930-1939

Box 84

Folder 13

Fidac Medal, 1931-1936

Box 85

Folder 1

Fiftieth Anniversary of the University, budget, finance, 1937-1942

Box 85

Folder 2

Fiftieth Anniversary of the University, budget, finance, expenditures, 1941

Box 85

Folder 3

Fiftieth Anniversary of the University, committee activities, 1939-1940

Box 85

Folder 4

Fiftieth Anniversary of the University, media, radio observances, 1941

Box 85

Folder 5

Fiftieth Anniversary of the University, University of Chicago Song Book, 1941

Box 85

Folder 6-7

Finance and Investment, Committee on, 1946-1949

Box 85

Folder 8

Financial policy and program, 1946-1949

Box 85

Folder 9

Fine Arts, Department of, proposed, 1948-1950

Box 85

Folder 10

Fisk University, 1930-1938

Box 85

Folder 11

Fiske, Horace Spencer, n.d.

Box 85

Folder 12

Flagstones newsletter, 1938-1942

Box 85

Flax and Fiber Institute of America, 1939-1940

Box 85

Folder 14

Florida State University, 1949

Box 85

Folder 15

Fo-, general, 1925-1943

Box 85

Folder 16-17

Food Research Institute, 1940-1950

Box 86

Folder 1-2

Food Research Institute, 1943-1950

Box 86

Folder 3

Food Research Institute, committees, 1946-1948

Box 86

Folder 4

Food Research Institute, directorship, 1944-1945

Box 86

Folder 5

Food Research Institute, Faculty Advisory Committee, 1946

Box 86

Folder 6

Food Research Institute, Quartermaster Food and Container Institute, 1945-1950

Box 86

Folder 7

Food Research Institute, staphylococcus research, 1946-1951

Box 86

Folder 8-10

Football, 1932-1941

Box 87

Folder 1

Football, 1939-1942

Box 87

Folder 2

Football, broadcasting, 1935-1937

Box 87

Folder 3

Football, discontinuation, 1939-1940

Box 87

Folder 4-7

Football, letters of comment, A-R, 1939-1941

Box 88

Folder 1

Football, letters of comment, S-Z, 1939-1940

Folder 2

Football tickets, 1929-1939

Box 88

Folder 3

Football Tickets Committee, 1931-1934

Box 88

Folder 4

Foreign Affairs, School of, proposed, 1945

Box 88

Folder 5

Foreign languages, 1947

Box 88

Folder 6

Foreign Languages, Subcommittee on Education in, 1946-1947

Box 88

Folder 7

Foreign students, 1931-1938

Box 88

Folder 8

Foreign students, 1944-1950

Box 88

Folder 9

Foreign students, advisor, 1929-1930

Box 88

Folder 10

Form letter samples, 1924-1940

Box 88

Folder 11

Fort Sheridan 1940 Special Battalion Military Training Camps Association, 1940

Box 88

Folder 12

Fortune magazine article on university, 1937-1938

Box 88

Folder 13

Foster, William E. Case, 1932

Box 88

Folder 14

Foundations, 1938-1939

Box 88

Folder 15

Four-E Contract, 1943-1948

Box 88

Folder 16

Four-E Contract, documents submitted to the Board of Trustees by the Council of the University, 1951

Folder 1

Four-E Contract, documents submitted to the Central Administration for transmission to the Board of Trustees, 1951

Box 89

Folder 2-4

Four-E Contract, faculty opinion report, 1949

Box 89

Folder 5

Four-E Contract, faculty opinion report, correspondence, 1939-1950

Box 89

Folder 6

Four-E Contract, outside earnings of faculty, 1939-1949

Box 89

Folder 7

Four-E Contract, salaries and related statistics, 1945-1950

Box 89

Folder 8

Four-E surveys, National Opinion Research Center, 1948-1949

Box 90

Folder 1

Four-H Clubs, 1940

Box 90

Folder 2

Four-quarter system, 1940-1943

Box 90

Folder 3

Fourth quarter, 1931-1932

Box 90

Folder 4

Foundation for World Government, 1948-1950

Box 90

Folder 5

Foundation for World Government, agreements, by-laws, minutes, trustees, and reports to trustees, 1949

Box 90

Folder 6

Foundation for World Government, gifts and financial reports, 1949-1950

Box 90

Folder 7

Fox, Daniel, case of, 1950

Box 90

Folder 8

Fr-, general, 1929-1940

Box 90

France, 1931-1939

Box 90

Folder 10

Franck, James, Institute for the Study of Metals, 1936-1950

Box 90

Folder 11

Frankfurt-Chicago Inter-University Project, 1945-1949

Box 91

Folder 1

Frankfurt-Chicago Inter-University Project, 1948-1951

Box 91

Folder 2

Frankfurt-Chicago Inter-University Project, Advisory Committee, membership, 1948-1949

Box 91

Folder 3-4

Fraternities, 1931-1946

Box 91

Folder 5

Fraternities, Committee on, 1944-1945

Box 91

Folder 6

Fraternities, Interfraternity Council and National Interfraternity Conference, 1944-1950

Box 91

Folder 7

Fraternities, university policy, 1943-1950

Box 91

Folder 8

Freedom of the Press, Commission on, 1949-1951

Box 91

Folder 9

Freedom of the Press, Commission on, outside correspondence, 1944

Box 91

Folder 10

French Exchange Fellowships and Professorships, 1948-1951

Box 91

Folder 11

French House, 1930-1934

Box 91

Folder 12

Friends of European Scholarship, University of Chicago, 1946

Box 91

Folder 13

Fulbright Act, 1949-1951

Box 91

Folder 14-15

Funds, 1931-1949

Box 91

Folder 16

Funds, Barnard, Edith, 1937

Box 91

Folder 17

Funds, reserve and suspense, 1939-1950

Box 91

Folder 18

Funds, restricted expendable, 1950

Box 91

Folder 19

Funds, restricted expendable funds, statements, 1942-1949

Box 92

Folder 1-3

G-, general, 1933-1950

Box 92

Folder 4

Gardiner General Hospital, 1940-1946

Box 92

Folder 5

Ge-, general, 1930-1944

Box 92

Folder 6

General Administrative Board, 1929-1945

Box 92

Folder 7

Geochemistry and Geophysics, Institute of, proposed, 1947

Box 92

Folder 8-12

Geography, Department of, 1925-1951

Box 92

Folder 13

Geology, Department of, 1930-1939

Box 93

Folder 1-4

Geology, Department of, 1938-1950

Box 93

Folder 5

Geology, Department of, Committee on Plans and Policy, 1944

Box 93

Folder 6

Geology Department, space, 1942-1947

Box 93

Folder 7

Geophysics and Geochemistry, Committee on, 1946

Folder 8-9

George Williams College, 1933-1950

Box 93

Folder 10

German Literature, Committee on, 1935

Box 93

Folder 11-14

Germanic Languages and Literatures Department, 1930-1950

Box 93

Folder 15

Germany, 1942-1950

Box 93

Folder 16

Germany, University of Chicago project in, 1947-1951

Box 94

Folder 1

Gi-Go-, general, 1930-1941

Box 94

Folder 2

Gift procedure, 1928-1951

Box 94

Folder 3

Gift procedure, reports to donors, 1940-1945

Box 94

Folder 4

Girls Latin School, 1929-1938

Box 94

Folder 5

Glass Blowing Shop, Committee on Organization and Maintenance, 1930-1931

Box 94

Folder 6

Goethe Bicentennial Foundation, 1949

Box 94

Folder 7

Goethe Centennial Celebration, 1932

Box 94

Folder 8

Good Neighbor Forum, 1938

Box 94

Folder 9

Goodspeed, Charles Ten Broeke, 1927-1949

Box 94

Folder 10

Goodspeed, Edgar J., 1932-1938

Goss, Jesse H., 1933-1935

Box 94

Folder 12

Government contracts, 1941-1951

Box 95

Folder 1-2

Government contracts, 1943-1951

Box 95

Folder 3

Government contracts, classified research policies, 1945-1951

Box 95

Folder 4

Government contracts, Institute of Tropical Meteorology, Army research project, University of Chicago and University of Puerto Rico, 1943-1947

Box 95

Folder 5

Government contracts, United States Department of State, training German law referendars, 1950

Box 95

Folder 6

Government contracts, United States Navy, 1946-1949

Box 95

Folder 7

Government contracts, United States Office of International Relations, training German specialists, 1949-1950

Box 95

Folder 8

Gr-, general, 1931-1942

Box 95

Folder 9

Graduate Degree Requirements, Committee on, 1948-1949

Box 95

Folder 10

Graduate Record Examination Board, 1943-1951

Box 95

Folder 11

Graduate Student Council, 1929-1931

Box 96

Folder 1

Graduate student exchange proposal, 1949

Box 96

Folder 2-5

Graduate Study and Graduate Degrees, Committee on, 1929-1931

Box 96

Graduate Study and Graduate Degrees, Committee on, membership, 1930

Box 96

Folder 7-8

Great Books courses, 1943-1946

Box 97

Folder 1-3

Great Books Foundation, 1947-1951

Box 97

Folder 4

Great Books Foundation, Board, 1947-1950

Box 97

Folder 5

Great Books Foundation, Board of Directors bulletins, 1947-1948

Box 97

Folder 6

Great Books Foundation, Board of Directors committees, 1950

Box 97

Folder 7

Great Books Foundation, by-laws, bank authorizations and tax matters, 1948-1949

Box 97

Folder 8-9

Great Books Foundation, comments and requests, 1947-1951

Box 97

Folder 10

Great Books Foundation, personnel, 1947-1951

Box 97

Folder 11

Great Books Foundation, solicitations, 1948-1951

Box 98

Folder 1-7

Great Books of the Western World, 1943-1948

Box 99

Folder 1-2

Great Books of the Western World, 1949-1951

Box 99

Folder 3

Great Books of the Western World, publishers and copyright holders, 1949-1950

Box 99

Folder 4

Great Books of the Western World, Special Committee on, 1950

Box 99

Folder 5

Greek Department, 1929-1950

Box 99

Folder 6

Greek manuscripts and books, 1930-1950

Folder 7

Grey, Howard Graves, 1933

Box 99

Folder 8

Gri-, general, 1932-1942

Box 99

Folder 9

Gurney, F.J., 1932-1933

Box 99

Folder 10

Gutenberg Press replica, 1935-1937

Box 99

Folder 11-12

H-, general, 1931-1940

Box 100

Folder 1

H-, general, 1940-1950

Box 100

Folder 2

Hacket, John C., 1937-1938

Box 100

Folder 3

Hadley School for the Blind, 1932-1945

Box 100

Folder 4

Hallgarten, Wolfgang, 1937

Box 100

Folder 5

Ham-, general, 1930-1938

Box 100

Folder 6

Hamilton, Alexander, memorial, ca. 1930s

Box 100

Folder 7

Hani, Y. Motoko, 1932

Box 100

Folder 8

Harper, William Rainey, portraits, 1927-1944

Box 100

Folder 9

Harris, Norman Wait, Memorial Foundation, 1931-1949

Box 100

Folder 10

Harris, Norman Wait, Memorial Foundation, institutes, 1930-1949

Folder 11-12

Harris, Norman Wait, Memorial Foundation, Lecture Committee, 1929-1950

Box 100

Folder 13

Harris, Norman Wait, Memorial Foundation, meetings, 1930-1944

Box 100

Folder 14

Harvard University, 1930-1939

Box 101

Folder 1

Harvard University, Divinity School, 1949

Box 101

Folder 2

Haskell-Barrows Lectures, committee and fund, 1918-1945

Box 101

Folder 3

Haskell-Barrows Lectures, Committee on, membership, 1939-1949

Box 101

Folder 4

Hat-, general, 1930-1939

Box 101

Folder 5

Hayek, Friedrich A., 1945-1950

Box 101

Folder 6

Haynes, Rowland, 1930-1938

Box 101

Folder 7

He-, general, 1925-1940j

Box 101

Folder 8

Health service, 1931-1950

Box 101

Folder 9

Health Service Building, proposed, 1930

Box 101

Folder 10

Health Service, Committee on, faculty, 1947-1949

Box 101

Folder 11

Health Service, Committee on, faculty, membership, 1947

Box 101

Folder 12

Health Service, Committees on, 1930-1944

Box 101

Health service, faculty, 1944-1948

Box 101

Folder 14

Health service, space, 1947-1950

Box 101

Folder 15

Health service, students, 1927-1945

Box 102

Folder 1-2

Health service, students, 1929-1950

Box 102

Folder 3

Hearst, William Randolph, 1925-1937

Box 102

Folder 4

Heirens, William, 1946

Box 102

Folder 5

Heller, Otto, 1935-1939

Box 102

Folder 6

Hertz Fund Committee, 1932-1933

Box 102

Folder 7

Hi-Hom-, general, 1931-1945

Box 102

Folder 8

Hill, Caroline M., 1942

Box 102

Folder 9

Hinsdale schools survey by University of Chicago Department of Education, 1941

Box 102

Folder 10

History, Committee on, 1933-1936

Box 102

Folder 11

History of Culture, Committee on, 1933-1937

Box 102

Folder 12-13

History Department, 1929-1934

Box 103

Folder 1-3

History Department, 1935-1950

Box 103

Folder 4

Hoffmeister, H.A., 1938-1939

Folder 5

Holden, Charles R., 1935-1945

Box 103

Folder 6-8

Home for Destitute Crippled Children, 1930-1950

Box 103

Folder 9

Home for Destitute Crippled Children, affiliation agreements and negotiations, 1928-1946

Box 103

Folder 10

Home Economics, Committee on, 1950

Box 103

Folder 11

Home Economics, Committee on Administration of Department, 1930

Box 103

Folder 12

Home Economics Department, 1930

Box 104

Folder 1-3

Home Economics Department, 1930-1950

Box 104

Folder 4

Home Economics Department, space, 1940-1950

Box 104

Folder 5

Home Economics Department, workshops, 1930-1943

Box 104

Folder 6

Home for the Friendless, 1930

Box 104

Folder 7-9

Home-Study Department, 1929-1950

Box 104

Folder 10

Home-Study Department, space, 1946-1948

Box 104

Folder 11

Homecoming reception, 1950

Box 105

Folder 1

Honor Commission, 1930

Box 105

Folder 2-3

Honorary degrees, 1929-1950

Folder 4

Honorary Degrees, Committee on, 1941-1946

Box 105

Folder 5

Honorary Degrees, Committee on, membership, 1945-1950

Box 105

Folder 6

Honorary degrees, Shih, Hu, 1939

Box 105

Folder 7

Honorary degrees, Stone, Harlan Fiske, 1938

Box 105

Folder 8-10

Honorary degrees, suggested candidates, 1929-1950

Box 105

Folder 11

Honorary degrees, University of Chicago 50th anniversary, 1940-1941

Box 106

Folder 1

Honorary degrees, Mary E. Woolley, 1937

Box 106

Folder 2

Hoover, Herbert, 1929

Box 106

Folder 3

Hopkins, Ernest M., 1936-1937

Box 106

Folder 4

Hospital Administration, committee to consider establishing course, 1937

Box 106

Folder 5

Hospital construction, federal and state assistance, 1946-1951

Box 106

Folder 6

Hospitals and Clinics, space, 1935

Box 106

Folder 7-12

Housing, 1929-1949

Box 107

Folder 1

Housing, 1950

Box 107

Folder 2

Housing Bureau, 1944-1949

Folder 3

Housing, Cloisters, 1927-1951

Box 107

Folder 4-7

Housing, faculty, 1924-1948

Box 108

Folder 1-2

Housing, faculty, 1948-1951

Box 108

Folder 3

Housing, Nurses' Home, proposed, 1929-1930

Box 108

Folder 4

Housing, Plaisance Hotel, 1950

Box 108

Folder 5

Housing and real estate, non-university, 5550 S. Dorchester Ave., 1946-1949

Box 108

Folder 6

Housing and Real Estate, Office of, Faculty Housing Project, 1947-1948

Box 108

Folder 7

Housing and Real Estate, Office of, 5821-23 S. Dorchester Ave., 1931

Box 108

Folder 8-9

Housing, student, 1936-1951

Box 108

Folder 10

Howard University, proposed Negro Museum, 1930s

Box 108

Folder 11

Hu-, general, 1932-1941

Box 108

Folder 12

Hughes, Charles Evans, 1948

Box 108

Folder 13-14

Human Adventure, 1939-1950

Box 108

Folder 15

Human Adventure, agreements and background material, 1945-1946

Box 109

Folder 1

Human Adventure, outside comments, 1939-1945

Box 109

Human Betterment Foundation, 1930

Box 109

Folder 3

Human Development, Committee on, 1937-1949

Box 109

Folder 4

Human Development, Committee on, membership, 1940-1945

Box 109

Folder 5

Human Relations in Industry, Committee on, 1943-1948

Box 109

Folder 6

Humanist Research Fund, 1931-1939

Box 109

Folder 7-9

Humanities Division, 1933-1944

Box 110

Folder 1

Humanities Division, Committee to Frame a World Constitution, 1950-1951

Box 110

Folder 2

Humanities Division, deanship, 1945-1948

Box 110

Folder 3

Humanities Division, deanship, Thorkild Jacobsen, 1948-1951

Box 110

Folder 4

Humanities Division, divisional committees, 1940-1950

Box 110

Folder 5-7

Humanities Division, Faculty Board, 1931-1950

Box 110

Folder 8

Humanities Division, needs and proposals, 1928-1948

Box 110

Folder 9

Humanities Division, space, 1944-1950

Box 110

Folder 10

Hungerland, Helmut, 1937

Box 110

Folder 11

Hutchins and Adler class, Great Books of Antiquity, 1941-1945

Box 110

Folder 12

Hutchins and Adler class, History of Culture, 1941-1943

Folder 13

Hutchins and Adler class, honors course, 1930-1932

Box 111

Folder 1-3

Hutchins and Adler class, honors course, 1930-1939

Box 111

Folder 4

Hutchins and Adler class, Philosophy of Education, 1939-1940

Box 111

Folder 5

Hutchins and Adler classes, 1937-1940

Box 111

Folder 6

Hutchins, Robert M., ca. 1937-1948

Box 111

Folder 7

Hutchins, Robert M., bibliography, 1950

Box 111

Folder 8

Hutchins, Robert M., election to presidency, correspondence with members of university administration, 1929

Box 111

Folder 9

Hutchins, Robert M., speech at Frankfurt, 1948

Box 111

Folder 10

Hutchins, William James, 1931-1932

Box 112

Folder 1

Hutchinson, Charles L., ca. 1930

Box 112

Folder 2

Hyde Park-Kenwood Community Conference, 1950

Box 112

Folder 3

Hyde Park, Kenwood and Oakland Community Council, 1935-1940

Box 112

Folder 4

Hydrogen bomb, 1950

Box 112

Folder 5

Hygiene and Bacteriology Department, 1929-1931

Box 112

Folder 6-7

I-, general, 1928-1950

Folder 8

Ida Noyes Hall, 1929-1939

Box 112

Folder 9

Identification cards, faculty, 1948-1950

Box 112

Folder 10-11

Illinois, 1930-1950

Box 112

Folder 12

Illinois Association of School Boards, 1940

Box 112

Folder 13

Illinois Children's Home and Aid Society, 1937-1947

Box 112

Folder 14

Illinois College Recreation Conference, 1940

Box 112

Folder 15

Illinois Conference on Problems of Higher Education, 1938

Box 112

Folder 16

Illinois Department of Public Health, 1950

Box 112

Folder 17

Illinois Emergency Relief Commission, 1935-1936

Box 112

Folder 18

Illinois Institute of Technology, possible affiliation, 1929-1935

Box 112

Folder 19

Illinois Law Review, 1926-1932

Box 112

Folder 21

Illinois Society for Medical Research, 1949-1951

Box 113

Folder 1-2

Illinois, State of, 1931-1950

Box 113

Folder 3

Illinois State Planning Commission, 1940-1942

Box 113

Folder 4

Illinois, University of, 1930-1950

Folder 5-8

Inauguration of Robert M. Hutchins, 1929-1930

Box 114

Folder 1

Inauguration of Robert M. Hutchins, congratulations, 1929-1930

Box 114

Folder 2

India, 1945-1950

Box 114

Folder 3

Indiana University, 1932-1938

Box 114

Folder 4

Industrial medicine, proposed institute, 1940-1947

Box 114

Folder 5-7

Industrial Relations Center, 1944-1951

Box 114

Folder 8

Industrial Relations Center, conferences and seminars, 1944-1950

Box 114

Folder 9-10

Industrial Relations Center, seminars, 1941-1949

Box 115

Folder 1

Industrial Relations Center, space, 1945

Box 115

Folder 2

Industrial Relations Center, TIAA-CREF, 1941-1950

Box 115

Folder 3

Institute for Administrative Officers of Higher Institutions, 1929-1940

Box 115

Folder 4

Institute for Administrative Officers of Higher Institutions, Committee on, 1930

Box 115

Folder 5-6

Institute for Current World Affairs, 1933-1950

Box 115

Folder 7-8

Institute for Current World Affairs, correspondence, 1949-1950

Box 115

Folder 9-10

Institute of International Education, 1929-1945

Box 116

Institute of International Education, 1946-1950

Box 116

Folder 2

Institute of International Education, questionnaire on exchange professors, 1948-1950

Box 116

Folder 3

Institute of Juvenile Research, 1940

Box 116

Folder 4

Institute of Nuclear Studies, 1945-1951

Box 116

Folder 5

Institute for Psychoanalysis, 1932-1935

Box 116

Folder 6

Institute for Religious and Social Studies, 1944-1947

Box 116

Folder 7

Institute for the Study of Metals, Second Quarterly Report to ORI on the Deformation of Metals, 1946

Box 116

Folder 8

Institute of Women's Professional Relations, 1942

Box 116

Folder 9

Institutes, 1951

Box 117

Folder 1

Institutes, building dedication, 1950-1951

Box 117

Folder 2

Institution Economics, 1932-1933

Box 117

Folder 3-4

Insurance, group life insurance plan, 1940-1950

Box 117

Folder 5

Insurance, group plan, 1929

Box 117

Folder 6

Interchurch Council, 1946-1950

Box 117

Folder 7-9

Intercollegiate Conference of Faculty Representatives, 1929-1939

Box 118

Intercollegiate Conference of Faculty Representatives, 1940-1951

Box 118

Folder 2

Interdepartmental and Interdivisional Committees, Committee on, 1945-1947

Box 118

Folder 3

International, 1945-1950

Box 118

Folder 4

International Association of Universities, 1949-1950

Box 118

Folder 5

International City Managers' Association, 1930-1938

Box 118

Folder 6

International Conference on Higher Education, 1937

Box 118

Folder 7

International Conference on the Nervous System, 1948-1949

Box 118

Folder 8

International Congress of Mathematicians, 1950

Box 118

Folder 9

International Congress of Radiology, 1949

Box 118

Folder 10

International Copyright Union, 1930-1935

Box 118

Folder 11

International Educational Exchange Programs, Exchange Visitors' Program, 1943-1950

Box 118

Folder 12

International Educational Exchange Programs, Exchange Visitors' Program, immigration laws and rulings, 1949-1950

Box 118

Folder 13

International Educational Exchange Program, French exchange fellowships and professorships, 1948-1951

Box 118

Folder 14

International Geological Congress, 1947

Box 118

Folder 15-17

International House, 1931-1936

Folder 1-3

International House, 1937-1945

Box 119

Folder 4

International House, agitation against director, 1938

Box 119

Folder 5

International House Association, 1949-1950

Box 119

Folder 6-7

International House, Board of Governors, 1932-1939

Box 120

Folder 1

International House, Board of Governors, committees, 1932-1938

Box 120

Folder 2

International House, Board of Governors, committees, membership, 1950-1951

Box 120

Folder 3

International House, Board of Governors, Executive Committee, 1932-1950

Box 120

Folder 4-5

International House, Board of Governors, membership, 1932-1950

Box 120

Folder 6-7

International House, Board of Governors, minutes, 1932-1950

Box 120

Folder 8

International House, Committee, 1930-1931

Box 120

Folder 9

International House, Committee on Fellowships and Scholarships, 1933-1936

Box 120

Folder 10

International House, cornerstone and dedication ceremonies, 1931-1933

Box 120

Folder 11

International House, directorship, 1942-1947

Box 120

Folder 12

International House, finance committee, 1933-1938

Box 120

Folder 13

International House, financial operations and audits, 1944-1949

Box 121

International House, Joint Fellowship Committee, 1940-1950

Box 121

Folder 2

International House, meetings, 1932-1950

Box 121

Folder 3

International House, minutes, 1940-1949

Box 121

Folder 4

International House, minutes, by-laws and amendments, 1932-1939

Box 121

Folder 5-7

International House, New York, 1929-1946

Box 121

Folder 8

International Labor Office, 1940

Box 122

Folder 1-2

International Relations, Committee on, 1930-1951

Box 122

Folder 3

International Student Service, 1937

Box 122

Folder 4

International Union of Geodesy and Geophysics, 1928-1939

Box 122

Folder 5

Interns, residents, and research, status of, 1949

Box 122

Folder 6-7

Inter-University High Altitude Laboratory, 1941-1950

Box 122

Folder 8

Intramural Office, 1930

Box 122

Folder 9

Investment Committee, 1949-1950

Box 122

Folder 10

Investments, 1932-1946

Box 122

Folder 11

Investments, Special Committee to Study Management of Unconventional, 1946-1947

Box 122

Folder 12

Invitations, 1938-1951

Folder 13

Iowa, 1925-1939

Box 122

Folder 14

Iowa, State University of, 1946-1950

Box 122

Folder 15

Italy, 1933-1938

Box 122

Folder 16-17

J-, general, 1931-1950

Box 123

Folder 1

Japan, 1945-1950

Box 123

Folder 2

Jewish issues, 1931-1938

Box 123

Folder 3

Jewish Theological Seminary of America, 1942

Box 123

Folder 4

Jo-, general, 1930-1937

Box 123

Folder 5

Johns Hopkins University, 1929-1940

Box 123

Folder 6

Jon-, general, 1930-1939

Box 123

Folder 7

Journal of Higher Education, 1947

Box 123

Folder 8

Journal of Organic Chemistry, 1939-1940

Box 123

Folder 9-10

Journals, 1931-1950

Box 123

Folder 11

Judd Club, 1935-1942

Box 123

Folder 12

Judson, Clay, 1934-1937

Folder 13

Judson, Harry Pratt, 1907-1948

Box 123

Folder 14

Junior Chamber of Commerce, 1946-1948

Box 124

Folder 1

Junior Citizens Committee, development, 1929

Box 124

Folder 2-3

K-, general, 1933-1950

Box 124

Folder 4

Kalamazoo College, 1935-1938

Box 124

Folder 5

Kappa Delta Pi, Omega Chapter, 1948

Box 124

Folder 6

Ke-, general, 1931-1940

Box 124

Folder 7

Keeley, James, Chicago Tribune, 1905-1936

Box 124

Folder 8

Kentucky, 1933-1939

Box 124

Folder 9

Kenyon College, 1933-1937

Box 124

Folder 10

Ki-Kn-, general, 1930-1938

Box 124

Folder 11

Kiwanis, 1933-1940

Box 124

Folder 12

Knoedler Art Library, 1942-1944

Box 124

Folder 13

Koenitzer, C.H., 1929-1931

Box 125

Folder 1

Korea, 1949

Box 125

Kr-, general, 1931-1940

Box 125

Folder 3

Kraus, Arthur J.I., 1930-1938

Box 125

Folder 4

Krueger, Maynard, 1946-1947

Box 125

Folder 5

Kruszewski, Charles, 1939-1942

Box 125

Folder 6

Kuhn, Hedwig S., 1933-1939

Box 125

Folder 7

Kung, H.H., Rosamonde and Jeanette, 1935-1940

Box 125

Folder 8

Kuppenheimer, A.B., Foundation, 1935

Box 125

Folder 9-11

L-, general, 1931-1950

Box 125

Folder 12

Labor Youth League, 1950

Box 125

Folder 13

Laboratories, 1930

Box 125

Folder 14-15

Laboratory Schools, 1929-1939

Box 126

Folder 1-3

Laboratory Schools, 1940-1950

Box 126

Folder 4-5

Laboratory Schools Committee, appointed, 1950-1951

Box 126

Folder 6

Laboratory Schools, faculty, Todd, Jessie, 1947-1951

Box 126

Folder 7

Laboratory Schools, surveys, 1936-1937

Box 126

Folder 8

Lake Forest College, 1934-1938

Folder 9

Lamont, Robert Patterson, ca. 1930

Box 127

Folder 1

Landesco, John, 1931-1932

Box 127

Folder 2

Lane Technical High School, 1936

Box 127

Folder 3

Lar-, general, 1931-1941

Box 127

Folder 4

Lasker Estate, Committee to Investigate the Recreational Possibilities for the University Students of the, 1940

Box 127

Folder 5

Lasker Estate, Mill Road Farm, Special Committee on, discharged April 1943, 1939-1943

Box 127

Folder 6

Lasker Foundation for Medical Research, Advisory Committee, membership, 1928-1940

Box 127

Folder 7

Lasker Foundation for Medical Research, Advisory and Executive Committee, minutes, 1928-1940

Box 127

Folder 8-9

Latin Department, 1930-1950

Box 127

Folder 10-14

Law School, 1930-1937

Box 128

Folder 1-8

Law School, 1938-1950

Box 129

Folder 1

Law School, Bigelow, Harry A., 1929

Box 129

Folder 2-3

Law School, deanship, 1939-1950

Box 129

Folder 4

Law School, Freund, Ernst, 1932-1937

Box 129

Folder 5-6

Law School, Edward H. Levi, 1938-1944

Box 129

Folder 7

Law School, Law Review, 1933-1950

Box 129

Folder 8

Law School, new curriculum, 1936-1937

Box 129

Folder 9

Law School, possible discontinuation, 1942-1943

Box 129

Folder 10

Law School, Rheinstein, Max, 1938-1949

Box 129

Folder 11

Law School, space, 1941

Box 129

Folder 12

Law School, tutorial program, 1940-1941

Box 129

Folder 13

Law School, Visiting Committee, 1950

Box 129

Folder 14

Le-, general, 1930-1942

Box 129

Folder 15

Lectures, Dyboski, Roman, 1927-1928

Box 129

Folder 16

Lectures Fund, Colver-Rosenberger, 1934-1939

Box 129

Folder 17

Lectures, University College, 1943-1944

Box 129

Folder 18

Lectureship, Dudley, Gertrude, Committee, 1945-1949

Box 130

Folder 1

Lectureship, Haskell and Barrows, 1894-1951

Box 130

Folder 2

Lectureship, Moody, William Vaughn, 1930-ca. 1950

Box 130

Folder 3

Legal Office, 1938-1951

Folder 4

Legislative Committee Investigations, Counseling Committee on, 1949

Box 130

Folder 5

Leisure, Report on, 1950-1951

Box 130

Folder 6

Letters to alumni from the Chancellor, 1951

Box 130

Folder 7

Levi, Edward H., "The Law-Making Process," ca. 1948

Box 130

Folder 8

Lewis Institute, 1930-1933

Box 130

Folder 9

Li-, general, 1930-1944

Box 130

Folder 10

Liberal Arts, Committee on, 1936-1937

Box 130

Folder 11

Liberal Arts Education Studies, Institute, proposed, 1941-1945

Box 130

Folder 12

Liberal education, 1942-1945

Box 130

Folder 13

Libraries, 1929-1930

Box 131

Folder 1-3

Libraries, 1931-1950

Box 131

Folder 4

Libraries, annual reports, 1948-1950

Box 131

Folder 5

Libraries, Board of, 1927-1950

Box 131

Folder 6

Libraries, Board of, membership, 1950

Box 131

Folder 7

Libraries, directorship, 1941-1942

Folder 8

Libraries, Friends of the Library, 1933-1939

Box 132

Folder 1

Libraries, Friends of the Library, 1934-1942

Box 132

Folder 2

Libraries, needs, 1925-1950

Box 132

Folder 3

Libraries, space, 1939-1947

Box 132

Folder 4

Libraries, Vollbehr Incunabula Collection, 1928-1933

Box 132

Folder 5

Library bombing, threat of, 1951

Box 132

Folder 6

Library, committee to advise on manuscript collection, 1944

Box 132

Folder 7

Library, Committee on Rare Book Room, 1943

Box 132

Folder 8-11

Library School, Graduate, 1929-1950

Box 132

Folder 12-13

Library School, Graduate, deanship, 1929-1947

Box 132

Folder 14

Library School, Graduate, facilities and space, 1937-1947

Box 132

Folder 15

Library School, Graduate, needs, 1933-1935

Box 132

Folder 16

Library, University, 1940-1948

Box 132

Folder 17

Library, University, directorship, 1946

Box 132

Folder 18

Library, University, personnel, 1944-1950

Box 133

Library, University, Special Collections, Lincolniana, 1931-1950

Box 133

Folder 2

Life magazine, 1944-1945

Box 133

Folder 3

Lincoln, Abraham, 1932-1940

Box 133

Folder 4

Lincoln College, proposed affiliation, 1947

Box 133

Folder 5

Lingnan University, 1935-1937

Box 133

Folder 6

Linguistics Department, 1933-1947

Box 133

Folder 7

Linguistics and Communication, Committee on Studies in, undated

Box 133

Folder 8

Lippman, Walter, 1937-1948

Box 133

Folder 9

Lippman, Walter, lectures, 1929-1941

Box 133

Folder 10

Liquor control ordinance, local option campaigns and elections, Woodlawn area, 1945-1950

Box 133

Folder 11-14

Listening Post, 1943-1950

Box 134

Folder 1

Livingstone, Sir Richard, 1948-1950

Box 134

Folder 2

Lo-, general, 1932-1939

Box 134

Folder 3

Loan funds, employee emergency loans, 1950

Box 134

Folder 4

Loan and gift funds, 1931-1950

Box 134

Local Community Research Committee, 1928-1930 **Box 134** Folder 6 Local Government, Institute for, proposed, 1932-1936 **Box 134** Folder 7 Logan, Frank G., Committee on Fellowships, membership, 1927-1933 **Box 134** Folder 8 Lovett, Robert Morss, 1935 **Box 134** Folder 9 Lowell Institute, Cooperative Broadcasting Council, 1949-1950 **Box 134** Folder 10 Loyola University, 1936-1947 **Box 134** Folder 11 Lu-, general, 1926-1930 **Box 134** Folder 12 Lutheran Divinity House, 1943 **Box 134** Folder 13 Lutherans, possible move to Quadrangles, 1925-1950 **Box 134 Folder 14-15** Lying-In Hospital, 1927-1947 **Box 135** Folder 1-2 Lying-In Hospital, 1948-1951 **Box 135** Folder 3 Lying-In Hospital, affiliation, 1927-1934 **Box 135** Folder 4-5 Lying-In Hospital, Board of Directors, 1929-1950 **Box 135** Lying-In Hospital, change of entrance inscription, 1939 **Box 135**

Lying-In Hospital, dedication, 1931 Box 135 Folder 8

Folder 7

Lying-In Hospital, development, 1933

Folder 9

Lying-In Hospital, 50th anniversary, 1945-1947

Box 135

Folder 10

Lying-In Hospital, financial, 1931-1939

Box 135

Folder 11

Lying-In Hospital, Maxwell Street dispensary, 1931

Box 135

Folder 12

Lying-In Hospital, merger, 1936-1939

Box 135

Folder 13

Lying-In Hospital, Mothers' Aid, 1931-1933

Box 135

Folder 14-15

M-, general, 1930-1945

Box 136

Folder 1

M-, general, 1933-1950

Box 136

Folder 1

MacLeish, Andrew, ca. 1930

Box 136

Folder 3

Mandel Hall, activities, 1934

Box 136

Folder 4

Mandeville, Paul, 1943-1951

Box 136

Folder 5

Maps, Committee on, 1942

Box 136

Folder 6

Maps and Microphotography, Committee on, 1940-1941

Box 136

Folder 7

Mar-May-, general, 1933-1943

Box 136

Folder 8

Marin, Allan, 1938-1941

Box 136

Folder 9

Marine Studios, proposed affiliation, 1941-1946

Folder 10

Marot Junior College, 1942

Box 136

Folder 11-13

Maroon, 1930-1950

Box 137

Folder 1-2

Marshals and Aides, 1930-1949

Box 137

Folder 3

Marts and Lundy, Inc., Public Relations and Fundraising Counsel, 1949-1950

Box 137

Folder 4

Mason, Max, 1931

Box 137

Folder 5

Massachusetts Institute of Technology, 1931-1950

Box 137

Folder 6

Mathematical Biophysics, Bulletin of, 1948-1951

Box 137

Folder 7-9

Mathematics Department, 1929-1950

Box 137

Folder 10

May, Ben, Laboratory for Cancer Research, 1951

Box 137

Folder 11

Mayer, Milton, 1946-1951

Box 137

Folder 12

Mc-, general, 1930-1945

Box 138

Folder 1

Mc-, general, 1930-1939

Box 138

Folder 2

McCormick, Harold F., ca. 1930

Box 138

Folder 3

McDowell, Mary, Settlement, annual reports, 1931-1949

Box 138

Folder 4

McGill University, 1932-1945

Box 138

McKee, W.P., 1930

Box 138

Folder 6

Me-My-, general, 1930-1942

Box 138

Folder 7

Meadville Theological School, affiliation agreements, 1942-1946

Box 138

Folder 8

Meadville Theological Seminary, 1929-1933

Box 138

Folder 9-12

Measure: A Critical Journal, correspondence, 1949-1951

Box 139 Folder 1

Measure: A Critical Journal, first issue, 1950

Box 139 Folder 2

Measure: A Critical Journal, proposals, 1948

Box 139 Folder 3

Meat Packing, Institute of, 1929-1938

Box 139

Folder 4

Meat Packing, Institute of, Conference of Major Industries, 1931-1932

Box 139

Folder 5

Meat Packing, Institute of, Edwin G. Nourse course, 1930

Box 139

Folder 6

Meat Packing, Institute of, Joint Administrative Committee, 1932-1933

Box 139

Folder 7

Meat Packing, Institute of, 7th Conference of Major Industries, 1930

Box 139

Folder 8-9

Meat Packing, Institute of, 7th Conference of Major Industries, correspondence, 1930-1931

Box 139

Folder 10

Medical Affairs, Board of, 1929-1931

Box 139

Folder 11

Medical and Biological Research Center, 1950

Box 140

Medical and Biological Research Council, 1948-1951

Box 140

Folder 2

Medical and Biological Research Council, membership, 1949-1950

Box 140

Folder 3

Medical Care, Committee on Costs, 1930-1931

Box 140

Folder 4

Medical education bills, 1950

Box 140

Folder 5

Medical needs and costs, survey on, National Opinion Research Center, Committee to Represent University Interests, 1949-1950

Box 140

Folder 6-10

Medical School and Clinics, 1930-1945

Box 141

Folder 1-2

Medical School and Clinics, 1946-1951

Box 141

Folder 3-4

Medical School and Clinics, Auxiliary Committee, 1929-1949

Box 141

Folder 5

Medical School and Clinics, clinical medicine, W.L. Palmer, 1936-1937

Box 141

Folder 6

Medical School and Clinics, comments on service, 1935-1939

Box 141

Folder 7

Medical School and Clinics, "Graphic Review of Financial Operations of the First Five Years," report, 1932

Box 141

Folder 8

Medical School and Clinics, Gregg-Dick conflict, 1933

Box 141

Folder 9

Medical School and Clinics, McKinsey reports, 1933

Box 141

Folder 10

Medical School and Clinics, Medical Research Center, 1950

Box 141

Folder 11

Medical School and Clinics, needs, 1948

Folder 12-13

Medical School and Clinics, organization and development, 1926-1930

Box 142

Folder 1

Medical School and Clinics, organization and development, 1932-1940

Box 142

Folder 2

Medical School and Clinics, progress report, 1929

Box 142

Folder 3

Medical School and Clinics, re-organization of administration of clinical departments, 1929-1932

Box 142

Folder 4

Medical School and Clinics, Rosenwald Fund survey, 1930-1933

Box 142

Folder 5

Medical School and Clinics, 20th anniversary, 1947

Box 142

Folder 6

Medical School and Clinics, Women's Council of, 1937-1946

Box 142

Folder 7-9

Medical School and Clinics, Zoller Memorial Dental Clinic, 1937-1951

Box 142

Folder 10-11

Medicine Department, 1930-1945

Box 143

Folder 1

Medicine Department, 1945-1949

Box 143

Folder 2

Medicine Department, chairmanship, 1943-1949

Box 143

Folder 3

Medicine, School of, Special Committee on University Clinics, 1937

Box 143

Folder 4

Medicine, School of, Sub-Committee on Curriculum, 1932

Box 143

Folder 5

Menn Foundation Prizes, Committee on, 1949

Box 143

Folder 6-8

Meteorology, Department of, 1943-1950

Folder 9

Meteorology, Department of, changed from Institute to Department, 1943-1944

Box 143

Folder 10

Meteorology, Department of, graduation ceremonies, 1942-1945

Box 143

Folder 11

Meteorology, Department of, historical statement on pre-meteorological program, 1944

Box 143

Folder 12

Meteorology, Department of, pre-meteorological programs, 1944

Box 143

Folder 13

Meteorology, Department of, publications, 1943-1946

Box 143

Folder 14

Meteorology, Department of, space, 1941-1959

Box 143

Folder 15

Meteorology, Department of, University Meteorological Committee, 1942-1943

Box 144

Folder 1

Meteorology, Institute of, 1939-1943

Box 144

Folder 2

Methodist Church, 1948-1950

Box 144

Folder 3

Metropolitan Housing and Planning Council of Chicago, 1948-1950

Box 144

Folder 4

Metropolitan Housing and Planning Council, contributions, 1945-1949

Box 144

Folder 5

Michael Reese Hospital, 1948

Box 144

Folder 6

Michigan, University of, 1929-1950

Box 144

Folder 7-8

Microbiology Department, 1940-1949

Box 144

Folder 9

Microbiology Department, space, 1946-1949

Box 144

Microphotographic Laboratory, 1938-1949

Box 144

Folder 11

Midway Properties, 1930-1938

Box 144

Folder 12-13

Midway properties, survey of, Booz, Allen, and Hamilton, 1949

Box 145

Folder 1

Midwest Conference on Industrial Relations, 1940-1950

Box 145

Folder 2

Midwest Inter-library Center, 1934-1951

Box 145

Folder 3

Midwest International Seminar in Denmark, 1948-1950

Box 145

Folder 4-5

Military Science and Tactics Department, 1930-1937

Box 145

Folder 6

Millar, John H., 1939-1940

Box 145

Folder 7

Milwaukee Vocational School, 1931-1940

Box 145

Folder 8-9

Minnesota, University of, 1931-1950

Box 146

Folder 1

Misrepresentations, Akers' Hair and Scalp Clinic, 1949

Box 146

Folder 2

Misrepresentations, Dr. A.C. Bachmeyer, National Production Authority, 1951

Box 146

Folder 3

Misrepresentations, Chaturbhuj Dass Chaturvedi, fraudulent degrees, 1947

Box 146

Folder 4

Misrepresentations, coffee experiment, 1945-1948

Box 146

Folder 5

Misrepresentations, Lawndale News, unauthorized advertising, 1944-1945

Box 146

Folder 6

Misrepresentations, McKinley-Roosevelt University, 1944

Folder 7

Misrepresentations, Zeta Kappa Psi sorority, 1932-1933

Box 146

Folder 8

Modern Languages Department, 1929-1930

Box 146

Folder 9

Moholy-Nagy, Laszlo, 1937-1942

Box 146

Folder 10

Moody, William Vaughn, 1931-1943

Box 146

Folder 11

Moody, William Vaughn, committee on lectures, 1928-1939

Box 146

Folder 12

Moody, William Vaughn, committee on lectures, membership, 1929-1949

Box 146

Folder 13

Moody, William Vaughn, lecture lists, 1917-1931

Box 146

Folder 14

Moody, William Vaughn, lectures, 1940-1950

Box 146

Folder 15

Mooseheart Project, 1932-1933

Box 146

Folder 16

Morningside Heights, Inc., 1950-1951

Box 146

Folder 17-19

Movies, 1940-1950

Box 146

Folder 20

Movies, Audio-Visual Center, 1932-1933

Box 147

Folder 1

Movies, Audio-Visual Center, 1944-1951

Box 147

Folder 2-7

Movies, Electrical Research Products, 1929-1937

Box 148

Folder 1-2

Movies, Electrical Research Products, 1937-1939

Folder 3

Movies, Electrical Research Products, agreements, 1933-1941

Box 148

Folder 4

Movies, The Human Adventure, 1934-1936

Box 148

Folder 5

Movies, sales, 1932-1938

Box 148

Folder 6-7

Museum of Science and Industry, 1930-1940

Box 149

Folder 1-2

Museum of Science and Industry, 1940-1950

Box 149

Folder 3-7

Music Department, 1930-1951

Box 149

Folder 8

Music Department Committee, 1940-1941

Box 150

Folder 1

Music, Department of, establishment, 1931-1932

Box 150

Folder 2

Music festival, 1947

Box 150

Folder 3

Musical organizations, university symphony orchestra and choirs, 1943-1947

Box 150

Folder 4

Musical work, committee on planning, 1930

Box 150

Folder 5

N-, general

Box 150

Folder 6-7

National, general, 1929-1953

Box 150

Folder 8

National Academy of Sciences, 1946-1950

Box 150

Folder 9

National Academy of Sciences, membership, 1945-1950

Box 150

National Advisory Committee for Aeronautics, 1949

Box 150

Folder 11

National Association of Deans of Women, 1948-1951

Box 150

Folder 12

National Association of Foreign Student Advisors, 1948-1949

Box 150

Folder 13

National Association of Manufacturers, 1947-1948

Box 150

Folder 14

National Association of Real Estate Boards, 1930

Box 150

Folder 15

National Broadcasting Company, 1940-1950

Box 150

Folder 16

National Bureau of Economic Research, 1941-1949

Box 150

Folder 17

National Citizens Commission for the Public Schools, 1949

Box 150

Folder 18

National Collegiate Athletic Association, 1941-1948

Box 150

Folder 19

National Commission on Accrediting, 1950-1951

Box 151

Folder 1

National Conference of Jews and Christians, 1934-1937

Box 151

Folder 2

National Counter-Olympic Committee, 1932

Box 151

Folder 3

National Defense, Committee on, 1950

Box 151

Folder 4-5

National Education Association, 1932-1950

Box 151

Folder 6

National Industrial Conference, 1943-1949

Box 151

Folder 7

National Inter-Collegiate, Assembly, 1948

Folder 8

National Nursing Accrediting Service, 1949-1951

Box 151

Folder 9

National Opinion Research Center, 1947-1948

Box 151

Folder 10

National Opinion Research Center, affiliation agreement, financing, space, 1947-1951

Box 151

Folder 11

National Opinion Research Center, "Faculty Opinion of the Four-E Contract," report, 1949

Box 151

Folder 12

National Opinion Research Center, surveys, 1948-1949

Box 151

Folder 13-14

National Research Council, 1929-1950

Box 152

Folder 1

National Resources Committee, 1938-1945

Box 152

Folder 2

National Science Foundation, preliminary discussions, 1947

Box 152

Folder 3

National Student Association, 1947-1949

Box 152

Folder 4

National Student League, 1932-1935

Box 152

Folder 5

National University Extension Association, 1944-1948

Box 152

Folder 6

Near Eastern Studies, Journal of, 1915-1939

Box 152

Folder 7-9

Needs, 1929-1931

Box 153

Folder 1-4

Needs, 1931-1950

Box 153

Folder 5

Needs, biological sciences, 1931

Folder 6-7

Negroes, 1934-1944

Box 153

Folder 8

Nehru, Pandit, 1949

Box 153

Folder 9

Netherlands, 1944-1948

Box 153

Folder 10

New Testament Department, 1932-1950

Box 154

Folder 1

New Testament and Early Christian Literature, Department of, Conference on New Testament Manuscripts, 1943-1948

Box 154

Folder 2

New Testament and Early Christian Literature, Department of, Goodspeed, Edgar Johnson, collection of manuscripts, 1927-1940

Box 154

Folder 3

New Years' Tea, Hutchins's, 1933-1943

Box 154

Folder 4

New York, 1946-1950

Box 154

Folder 5

New York Central System, 1948

Box 154

Folder 6

New York City, 1946-1950

Box 154

Folder 7

New York University, 1945-1950

Box 154

Folder 8

Newsletters, 1927-1931

Box 154

Folder 9

No-Nu-, general, 1939-1945

Box 154

Folder 10

Non-university earnings, subcommittee of Senate Committee on University Policy, 1941-1942

Folder 11

North Carolina, University of, 1934-1945

Box 154

Folder 12-14

North Central Association of Colleges and Secondary Schools, 1930-1940

Box 155

Folder 1-2

North Central Association of Colleges and Secondary Schools, 1941-1950

Box 155

Folder 3

Northern Baptist Convention, 1932-1945

Box 155

Folder 4

Northwestern University, 1946-1950

Box 155

Folder 5-8

Northwestern University merger, 1925-1938

Box 156

Folder 1-3

Northwestern University merger, 1933-1945

Box 156

Folder 4

Northwestern University merger, Law School, 1934

Box 156

Folder 5

Norway, Crown Prince Olav and Crown Princess Martha, 1939

Box 156

Folder 6

Notre Dame, University of, 1946-1950

Box 156

Folder 7

Nursery School, 1930-1950

Box 156

Folder 8

Nursery School, agreements, contracts and organization, 1929-1949

Box 156

Folder 9

Nursery School, Robert Redfield speech, 1943

Box 157

Folder 1

Nursing Education, advisory committee, 1929-1930

Box 157

Folder 2

Nursing Education, Committee on, 1934-1947

Box 157

Nursing Education, Committee on, membership, 1934-1944

Box 157

Folder 4-6

Nursing Education Department, 1931-1949

Box 157

Folder 7

Nursing Education, organization and development, 1921-1931

Box 157

Folder 8

Nuveen, John, Sr., 1940-1948

Box 157

Folder 9

O-, general, 1934-1950

Box 157

Folder 10

Oak Ridge National Laboratory and Clinton National Laboratories, 1943-1948

Box 157

Folder 11

Oak Ridge Youth Council, 1946

Box 157

Folder 12

Oberlin College, 1935-1942

Box 157

Folder 13-14

Obstetrics and Gynecology Department, 1932-1948

Box 157

Folder 15

Ohio State University, 1937-1944

Box 157

Folder 16

Officers' Committee, 1930-1932

Box 157

Folder 17

Official Documents, Committee on, 1930-1931

Box 157

Folder 18

Official publications, 1930-1950

Box 157

Folder 19

Old Testament Department, 1931-1939

Box 157

Folder 20

Old Testament and Literature Department, 1942-1950

Box 158

Folder 1

Oppressed groups, 1948-1949

Folder 2

Orchestral Association, 1931-1939

Box 158

Folder 3

Organization charts, 1939-1945

Box 158

Folder 4

Organization of universities, 1943-1944

Box 158

Folder 5

Organization of the university, letters of support, 1942-1944

Box 158

Folder 6-8

Oriental Institute, 1929-1950

Box 158

Folder 9

Oriental Institute, bulletins, 1931-1936

Box 158

Folder 10

Oriental Institute, Committee on Symbolism, 1930

Box 158

Folder 11

Oriental Institute, directorship, 1936-1949

Box 159

Folder 1

Oriental Institute, organization and development, 1927-1936

Box 159

Folder 2-5

Oriental Languages and Literatures Department, 1930-1949

Box 159

Folder 6

Oriental Languages and Literatures Department, Herrlee G. Creel, 1936-1939

Box 159

Folder 7

Orientation courses, survey, 1929-1930

Box 159

Folder 8

Orientation programs, 1942-1950

Box 159

Folder 9

Orientation programs, College, 1924-1947

Box 159

Folder 10

Orthogenic Institute, 1930-1933

Folder 11-12

Orthogenic School, 1931-1950

Box 159

Folder 13

Orthogenic School, Advisory Committee, 1944-1945

Box 159

Folder 14

Orthopedics Department, 1932-1936

Box 159

Folder 15

Overhead, 1946-1951

Box 159

Folder 16

Owl and Serpent Society, 1937-1949

Box 160

Folder 1-2

P-, general, 1935-1950

Box 160

Folder 3

Paleozoology, Committee on, 1945-1948

Box 160

Folder 4

Palmer, Alice Freeman, Bells Committee, 1947

Box 160

Folder 5

Pan-American Institute of Geography and History, 1949-1950

Box 160

Folder 6

Parking, 1945-1950

Box 160

Folder 7

Patent and copyright policy, advertisements and endorsements, 1946-1950

Box 160

Folder 8

Patent policy, 1931-1947

Box 160

Folder 9-11

Patents, 1931-1951

Box 161

Folder 1-2

Patents, 1945-1950

Box 161

Folder 3

Patents, Committee on, 1940-1943

Box 161

Patents, Committee on, membership, 1940-1942

Box 161

Folder 5

Patents, Koch, testicular extracts, 1934

Box 161

Folder 6

Patents, Lemon, packages, 1935-1936

Box 161

Folder 7

Patents, National Research Council, 1934-1951

Box 161

Folder 8

Pathology Department, 1938-1950

Box 161

Folder 9

Patroness luncheons, 1931-1937

Box 161

Folder 10

Peace Council, All-Campus, 1935-1937

Box 161

Folder 11

Pediatrics Department, 1929-1945

Box 161

Folder 12

Pepper, George Wharton, lecture, January 1940

Box 161

Folder 13-14

Personnel, 1932-1945

Box 162

Folder 1

Personnel, 1946-1949

Box 162

Folder 2

Personnel, bulletins 1-4, 1949-1950

Box 162

Folder 3

Personnel, classification, 1931-1951

Box 162

Folder 4

Personnel, Clinic employees' health service, 1931-1939

Box 162

Folder 5

Personnel, Clinics job analyses, 1930-1937

Box 162

Folder 6

Personnel, Committee on Classification, study, 1932-1933

Folder 7

Personnel, Committee to Review Wages, 1947

Box 162

Folder 8

Personnel, employment of more than one member of a family, 1945-1948

Box 162

Folder 9

Personnel, five-day week, 1945-1949

Box 162

Folder 10

Personnel, job specifications manual, 1949

Box 163

Folder 1

Personnel notices, 1940-1950

Box 163

Folder 2

Personnel, nurses, 1947-1950

Box 163

Folder 3

Personnel Office, report, 1949

Box 163

Folder 4

Personnel, organization of employment office, 1932

Box 163

Folder 5

Personnel, overtime, 1944-1950

Box 163

Folder 6

Personnel Problems, Committee on, 1943

Box 163

Folder 7

Personnel, professional staff, 1945-1950

Box 163

Folder 8

Personnel, wage compensation study, Booz, Allen and Hamilton, 1949

Box 163

Folder 9

Pharmacology Department, 1933-1947

Box 163

Folder 10

Pharmacology Department, space, 1948-1949

Box 163

Folder 11

Phi Beta Kappa, 1942-1949

Folder 12-14

Philosophy Department, 1930-1950

Box 163

Folder 15

Photography, Committee on, 1936

Box 164

Folder 1

Physical Culture and Athletics, Board of, 1931

Box 164

Folder 2-3

Physical Education Department, 1930-1950

Box 164

Folder 4

Physical Education Department, racquet courts, 1946-1949

Box 164

Folder 5

Physical Education Department, requirements and reorganization, 1931-1932

Box 164

Folder 6

Physical Education Department, space and facilities, 1942-1949

Box 164

Folder 7-9

Physical Sciences Division, 1930-1950

Box 164

Folder 10

Physical Sciences Division, Central Shop, 1946-1950

Box 164

Folder 11

Physical Sciences Division, deanship, 1940-1945

Box 164

Folder 12

Physical Sciences Division, Faculty Board, 1931-1939

Box 164

Folder 13

Physical Sciences Division, space and renovation, 1944-1948

Box 165

Folder 1-3

Physics Department, 1930-1950

Box 165

Folder 4

Physics Department, chairmanship, 1942-1945

Box 165

Folder 5

Physics Department, cosmic ray research, 1934-1946

Box 165

Physics Department, Demonstration Laboratory, 1938-1939 **Box 165** Folder 7 Physics Department, Physics Museum, 1932-1938 **Box 165** Folder 8 Physiological Chemistry and Pharmacology Department, 1929-1933 **Box 165** Folder 9-11 Physiology Department, 1929-1950 **Box 166** Folder 1 Physiology Department, Julius M. Rogoff, 1934-1939 **Box 166** Folder 2-3 Planning, Committee on, 1945-1950 **Box 166** Folder 4 Plans, education and fund-raising, 1941 **Box 166**

Folder 5

Plans, post-war, 1944

Box 166

Folder 6

Plimpton, Nathan C., 1899-1951

Box 166

Folder 7

Po-Pu-, general, 1935-1945

Box 166

Folder 8

Police, campus society, 1949-1951

Box 166

Folder 9

Police Department, Chicago, 1949-1950

Box 166

Folder 10

Political Economy, Journal of, 1935-1948

Box 166

Folder 11-13

Political Science Department, 1928-1945

Box 167

Folder 1

Political Science Department, 1946-1951

Box 167

Folder 2

Political Science Department, governmental research, 1931

Folder 3

Political Science Department, Lasswell, Harold D., "Psychopathology and Politics," 1930-1931

Box 167

Folder 4

Political Science Department, memorandum on political research, 1933

Box 167

Folder 5

Political Science Department, space, 1946

Box 167

Folder 6

Post-Doctoral Studies, Committee on, 1948

Box 167

Folder 7-10

Preparation of Teachers, Committee on, 1933-1951

Box 167

Folder 11

Preparation of Teachers, Committee on, bulletins for prospective secondary school teachers, 1935

Box 168

Folder 1

Preparation of Teachers, Committee on, membership, 1933-1949

Box 168

Folder 2-4

Preparation of Teachers, Committee on, minutes, 1938-1951

Box 168

Folder 5-6

Presbyterian Hospital, 1930-1941

Box 168

Folder 7

President of the university, selection of a new chancellor, 1950-1951

Box 168

Folder 8

President of the university, Robert M. Hutchins, 1936-1951

Box 169

Folder 1

President of the university, Robert M. Hutchins, twentieth anniversary commemoration, 1949

Box 169

Folder 2

President of the university, Robert M. Hutchins, resignation, 1951

Box 169

Folder 3

President's and Chancellor's Office, 1931-1950

Folder 4

President, Office of, survey of operations, Booz, Allen and Hamilton, 1949-1950

Box 169

Folder 5-7

Press, 1940-1951

Box 169

Folder 8

Press, analysis of operations, Booz, Allen and Hamilton, 1950

Box 169

Folder 9

Press, directorship, 1940-1951

Box 169

Folder 10

Press, journals, Astrophysical Journal, 1933-1951

Box 169

Folder 11

Press, journals, Astrophysical Journal, editors and editorial board, 1941-1951

Box 169

Folder 12

Press, journals, Journal of Business, 1930-1949

Box 170

Folder 1

Press, journals, Journal of Modern History, 1946-1949

Box 170

Folder 2

Press, journals, Journal of Religion, 1943-1950

Box 170

Folder 3

Press, journals, Library Quarterly, 1930-1950

Box 170

Folder 4

Press, journals, Physiological Zoology, 1933-1948

Box 170

Folder 5

Press, journals, School Review, 1942-1949

Box 170

Folder 6

Press, Manuscript Bureau, 1933

Box 170

Folder 7

Press, Printing Department, Booz, Allen and Hamilton, 1949-1950

Box 170

Folder 8-9

Press, procedures surveys, Journal and Mailing Divisions, Booz, Allen and Hamilton, 1951

Box 170

Press, Publications Department, 1949-1950

Box 170

Folder 11

Press, space, 1943-1950

Box 170

Folder 12

Price, Ira M., 1937

Box 170

Folder 13

Princeton University, 1932-1949

Box 170

Folder 14

Pritzker School of Medicine, accreditation, 1945

Box 170

Folder 15-16

Prizes, 1928-1950

Box 170

Folder 17

Prizes, Fiske Poetry, 1931-1940

Box 170

Folder 18

Pro Arte Quartet, concerts, 1938

Box 170

Folder 19

Professors, correspondence about, 1941-1950

Box 170

Folder 20

Professorships, Distinguished Service, 1929-1939

Box 171

Folder 1

Professorships, Distinguished Service and Named, 1950

Box 171

Folder 2

Propaganda research, 1939-1940

Box 171

Folder 3

Provident Hospital, 1929-1939

Box 171

Folder 4

Psychiatry, Committee on Development, 1931-1932

Box 171

Folder 5-6

Psychiatry Department, 1929-1950

Box 171

Folder 7

Psychiatry Department, Committee on Laboratory in Clinical Psychology, 1946-1950

Folder 8-9

Psychology Department, 1929-1939

Box 172

Folder 1-3

Psychology Department, 1940-1950

Box 172

Folder 4

Public Administration and Business, Committee on Relationship, 1933

Box 172

Folder 5-7

Public Administration Clearing House, 1931-1941

Box 173

Folder 1

Public Administration Clearing House, background material, 1944-1950

Box 173

Folder 2

Public Administration Clearing House, building name change, 1938

Box 173

Folder 3

Public Administration Clearing House, space, 1948-1949

Box 173

Folder 4

Public Health, School of, proposed, 1941

Box 173

Folder 5

Public Relations, Goodman Theatre meeting, 1937

Box 173

Folder 6-8

Public Relations Office, 1938-1951

Box 173

Folder 9-10

Public Relations Office, Press Relations, 1940-1950

Box 173

Folder 11

Public Relations Office, Press Relations, space, 1940-1948

Box 173

Folder 12

Public Relations Office, Publications Committee, 1942-1950

Box 173

Folder 13

Public Relations Office, William Benton's office, 1940-1946

Box 173

Folder 14

Public Relations, Orchestra Hall meeting, 1937

Folder 15

Publication of Journals, Committee on, 1946-1947

Box 173

Folder 16

Publications, 1936

Box 173

Folder 17

Publications in Biology and Medicine, Committee on, 1945-1950

Box 173

Folder 18-19

Publications, Board of, 1941-1950

Box 174

Folder 1

Publications, Board of University, 1931-1937

Box 174

Folder 2

Publications, Board of University, membership, 1947-1951

Box 174

Folder 3

Publications in Education, Committee on, 1945-1947

Box 174

Folder 4

Publications in the History of Thought and Culture, Committee on, 1942-1944

Box 174

Folder 5

Publications in the Physical Sciences, Committee on, 1946-1950

Box 174

Folder 6

Publications, Standing Committee on, 1930-1933

Box 174

Folder 7

Publicity, 1929

Box 174

Folder 8

Puerto Rico, 1934-1945

Box 174

Folder 9

Pullman Free School of Manual Training, 1947-1949

Box 174

Folder 10

Purchasing Office, 1941-1950

Box 174

Folder 11

Purdue University, 1931-1938

Box 174

Q-, general, 1942-1950

Box 174

Folder 13-14

Quadrangle Club, 1930-1951

Box 174

Folder 15

Quadrangle Club, 1945-1951

Box 174

Folder 16

Quadrangle Club, proposed changes, 1945-1949

Box 174

Folder 17

Quadrangle Club, sale of liquor, 1949-1950

Box 174

Folder 18

Quadrangle Club, Special Committee on, 1949

Box 175

Folder 1

Quadrangle Club, subsidy, 1948-1950

Box 175

Folder 2

Quantrell, Ernest E., 1934-1940

Box 175

Folder 3-4

R-, general, 1938-1950

Box 175

Folder 5

Race Relations, Committee on, 1947-1950

Box 175

Folder 6

Race relations, discrimination in hospitals, 1947

Box 175

Folder 7

Racial and religious relations, 1925-1940

Box 175

Folder 8

Radiation Hazards, Committee on, 1946-1948

Box 175

Folder 9

Radio, 1940-1948

Box 175

Folder 10

Radio Board, membership, 1945-1950

Box 175

Folder 11-12

Radio Committees, 1930-1950

Folder 1

Radio Committees, membership, 1928-1944

Box 176

Folder 2-4

Radio Office, 1930-1945

Box 176

Folder 5

Radio Office, application to Federal Radio Committee to establish a radio station, 1934

Box 176

Folder 6

Radio Office, Broadcasting Center, proposed, 1946-1950

Box 176

Folder 7-8

Radio Office, FM, 1944-1950

Box 176

Folder 9

Radio Office, space, 1946

Box 176

Folder 10

Radioisotopes and radiation, 1948-1950

Box 176

Folder 11

Radiology Department, history, 1938-1949

Box 176

Folder 12

Randall, Clarence B., 1937-1941

Box 177

Folder 1

Ranney, George, 1942-1947

Box 177

Folder 2

Rare Books, Committee on, 1942

Box 177

Folder 3

Recorder and Examiner, 1930-1931

Box 177

Folder 4

Refugees, 1943-1948

Box 177

Folder 5

Register, annual, 1926-1944

Box 177

Folder 6

Registrar, enrollment reports, 1944-1948

Folder 7-8

Registrar's Office, 1929-1951

Box 177

Folder 9-11

Registrar's reports on class registrations, 1936-1942

Box 178

Folder 1-7

Registrar's reports on class registrations, 1938-1946

Box 179

Folder 1-2

Registrar's reports on class registrations, 1946-1950

Box 179

Folder 3-4

Registrar's reports on class registrations, summer quarter, 1937-1947

Box 179

Folder 5

Religion, Committee on, 1947-1950

Box 179

Folder 6

Religious activities, 1945

Box 179

Folder 7

Religious radio workshop, 1946-1947

Box 179

Folder 8

Renaissance Society, 1932-1950

Box 179

Folder 9

Research associates and assistants, 1945-1946

Box 180

Folder 1

Research, Committee of the Senate, 1938-1948

Box 180

Folder 2

Research Institutes, 1946-1950

Box 180

Folder 3

Research Institutes, atomic energy lectures, 1949-1950

Box 180

Folder 4

Research Institutes, brochures, 1946-1950

Box 180

Folder 5

Research Institutes, building, 1946-1951

Box 180

Research Institutes, building, request for grant, 1949

Box 180

Folder 7-9

Research Institutes, industrial sponsors, 1945-1950

Box 181

Folder 1

Research Institutes, industrial sponsors meetings, 1947-1950

Box 181

Folder 2

Research Institutes, Institute of Metals, 1940-1948

Box 181

Folder 3

Research Institutes, Institute of Radiobiology and Biophysics, 1945-1948

Box 181

Folder 4

Research Institutes, Marine Studies, 1945-1947

Box 181

Folder 5

Research Institutes, space, 1946-1950

Box 181

Folder 6

Research Institutes, submissions to Manhattan Project, 1946-1948

Box 181

Folder 7

Reserve Officers Training Corps, 1940-1950

Box 181

Folder 8

Restaurant Administration Center, 1945-1950

Box 181

Folder 9-10

Retirement allowances, 1938-1945

Box 182

Folder 1

Retirement allowances, academic, 1940-1950

Box 182

Folder 2

Retirement allowances, Committee on Academic, 1941-1949

Box 182

Folder 3-4

Retirement allowances, non-academic, 1943-1951

Box 182

Folder 5

Retirement allowances plan, faculty replies, 1944

Box 182

Folder 6

Retirement allowances plan, Laboratory Schools, 1933

Folder 7

Retirement allowances, plans and policies, 1934-1949

Box 182

Folder 8

Retirement allowances, Special Committee on Non-Academic, 1941-1949

Box 182

Folder 9

Retirement income plan, non-academic, 1950-1951

Box 182

Folder 10

Retirement insurance, 1930-1939

Box 183

Folder 1

Retirement plan, non-academic, 1947-1951

Box 183

Folder 2

Retirement plan, non-academic, committee to consider supplement to Social Security, 1950

Box 183

Folder 3

Retirement policies, 1939-1949

Box 183

Folder 4

Retirement Policy, Subcommittee on, 1949-1950

Box 183

Folder 5

Review of Administrative Procedure, Committee on, 1949-1950

Box 183

Folder 6

Rhodes Scholarship, 1927-1933

Box 183

Folder 7

Ro-Ry-, general, 1933-1945

Box 183

Folder 8

Rochdale Institute, 1948

Box 184

Folder 1

Rockefeller Foundation, 1932-1939

Box 184

Folder 2

Rockefeller, John D., memorial service, 1937

Box 184

Folder 3-5

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, 1918-1949

Folder 6

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, broadcasts, 1930-1945

Box 184

Folder 7

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, commemorative chapel services, 1925-1942

Box 184

Folder 8

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, collections, 1929-1930

Box 184

Folder 9

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, cornerstone-laying and dedication, 1926-1929

Box 184

Folder 10

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, deanship, advisory committee, 1946- 1947

Box 184

Folder 11

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, floodlighting, 1937

Box 185

Folder 1-4

Romance Languages and Literatures Department, 1929-1950

Box 185

Folder 5

Roosevelt College, 1945-1950

Box 185

Folder 6

Rosenberger Medal, 1929-1951

Box 185

Folder 7

Rosenberger Medal, Committee, 1941

Box 185

Folder 8

Rosenwald, Julius, memorial service, 1932

Box 185

Folder 9

Rosenwald, Lessing J., 1928-1948

Box 185

Folder 10

Rotary Club, 1931-1946

Box 185

Folder 11

Rotary International, proposed headquarters on Midway, 1945- 1947

Box 185

Folder 12-13

Round Table, 1931-1941

Folder 1-7

Round Table, 1941-1950

Box 186

Folder 8

Round Table, Herbert Hoover and Drew Pearson matter, 1939

Box 187

Folder 1

Round Table, outside comments, 1931-1951

Box 187

Folder 2

Round Table, ratings and awards, 1940-1946

Box 187

Folder 3-7

Rush Medical College, 1892-1939

Box 188

Folder 1-2

Rush Medical College, 1940-1942

Box 188

Folder 3

Rush Medical College, affiliation with university, report, 1939

Box 188

Folder 4

Rush Medical College, alumni, 1929-1941

Box 188

Folder 5

Rush Medical College, by-laws and charter, 1934

Box 188

Folder 6

Rush Medical College, Circuit Court of Chicago record of proceedings, 1941

Box 188

Folder 7

Rush Medical College, McKinsey reports and comments, 1934-1937

Box 188

Folder 8

Rush Medical College, Medical Square Park, 1929-1938

Box 189

Folder 1

Rush Medical College, memorandum of history of university relationship, 1937

Box 189

Folder 2

Rush Medical College, photographic department, 1930-1931

Box 189

Folder 3

Rush Medical College, preventive medicine clinic, 1932

Box 189

Rush Medical College Trustees vs. University of Chicago, complaint, 1941

Box 189

Folder 5

Rush Medical College Trustees vs. University of Chicago, record of proceedings, 1941

Box 189

Folder 6

Rush Medical College, tuition and fees, 1930-1941

Box 189

Folder 7

Russia, 1935-1950

Box 189

Folder 8

Russian Institute, proposed, 1945

Box 189

Folder 9

Ryerson, Edward L., fellowship, committee to select recipients, 1947-1951

Box 189

Folder 10

Ryerson, Martin A., 1909-1933

Box 189

Folder 11

Ryerson, Martin A., memorial service, 1932

Box 189

Folder 12-14

S-, general, 1930-1950

Box 190

Folder 1-2

Salaries and compensation, faculty, 1919-1950

Box 190

Folder 3

Salaries, faculty at other universities, 1932-1939

Box 190

Folder 4

Salary levels, financial policy and position of university, 1925-1947

Box 190

Folder 5

Salary Scale, Committee on, 1933

Box 190

Folder 6

Sample letters and announcements, 1927-1947

Box 190

Folder 7

Sandburg, Carl, 1931-1940

Box 190

Folder 8

Scandinavian Society, 1932

Folder 9

Sartre, John-Paul, censorship of "Respectful Prostitute," 1949

Box 190

Folder 10

Scholarships, College committee, 1930-1943

Box 190

Folder 11-15

Scholarships and fellowships, 1929-1951

Box 191

Folder 1

Scholarships and fellowships, American Council of Learned Societies, grants-in-aid program, 1950

Box 191

Folder 2

Scholarships and fellowships, Army Specialized Training Program, 1943-1945

Box 191

Folder 3

Scholarships and fellowships, Civic Scholarship Program, 1949- 1950

Box 191

Folder 4

Scholarships and fellowships, Coman, Seymour, Research Fellowship, 1938-1951

Box 191

Folder 5-6

Scholarships and Fellowships, Committee on, annual reports, 1937-1947

Box 191

Folder 7

Scholarships and fellowships, Fulbright-Hays program, 1947-1951

Box 191

Folder 8

Scholarships and fellowships, Harper, William Rainey, Committee on, 1945

Box 191

Folder 9

Scholarships and fellowships, Latin American, 1941-1945

Box 191

Folder 10

Scholarships and fellowships, Navy Radio Instructional Project, 1942-1945

Box 191

Folder 11

Scholarships and fellowships, printed material, 1940-1944

Box 191

Folder 12

Scholarships and fellowships, Rhodes, 1947

Box 191

Folder 13

Scholarships and fellowships, Two-Year Honor Entrance, 1929-1930

Folder 1-2

Scholarships and fellowships, Two-Year Honor Entrance, 1927-1950

Box 192

Folder 3

Scholarships and fellowships, Walgreen Foundation, 1947-1948

Box 192

Folder 4

Scholarships and fellowships, War Memorial, 1947-1948

Box 192

Folder 5

Scholarships and loans, 1941

Box 192

Folder 6

School and Society, 1934-1945

Box 192

Folder 7

Schools of Religion, Association of University, 1946

Box 192

Folder 8

Science, Committee on the History of, 1931-1942

Box 192

Folder 9

Science Library Building Committee, membership, 1935

Box 192

Folder 10

Science Series, editorial committee, 1930

Box 192

Folder 11

Scott, Albert L., 1934-1946

Box 192

Folder 12

Scovell, Wellington and Co., audits, 1949

Box 192

Folder 13

Scovell, Wellington and Co., investigation of overall costs applicable to government contracts, 1944-1945

Box 192

Folder 14

Scrip, tax warrants, 1931-1933

Box 192

Folder 15

Se-Sl-, general, 1931-1943

Box 193

Folder 1

Secretary of the Board of Trustees, 1933-1951

Folder 2-3

Secretary of the University, 1929-1945

Box 193

Folder 4

Securities Markets Research Project, 1946-1947

Box 193

Folder 5

Security Holders' Committee on the Railroad Emergency, 1931

Box 193

Folder 6

Selective Service, 1948-1951

Box 193

Folder 7

Semitic Languages and Literatures Department, 1939-1944

Box 193

Folder 8-10

Shimer College, 1932-1948

Box 194

Folder 1-5

Shimer College, 1948-1951

Box 194

Folder 6

Shimer College, affiliation, 1947-1950

Box 194

Folder 7

Shull, Delos C., ca. 1930

Box 194

Folder 8

Slavic Studies, 1942-1947

Box 194

Folder 9

Slavonic Studies, Journal of, 1948

Box 194

Folder 10

Slye, Maud, 1944-1948

Box 195

Folder 1

Sm-So-, general, 1932-1944

Box 195

Folder 2

Smith, Douglas, Foundation for Medical Research, 1929-1937

Box 195

Folder 3

Smith, Douglas, Foundation for Medical Research, advisory committee, 1929-1936

Folder 4

Social Science Research Building, cornerstone-laying, dedication, and 10th anniversary celebration, 1929-1939

Box 195

Folder 5

Social Science Research Committee, 1930-1939

Box 195

Folder 6

Social Science Research Committee, divisional, 1939-1951

Box 195

Folder 7

Social Science Research Committee, university, 1945-1949

Box 195

Folder 8

Social Science Research Council, 1930-1935

Box 196

Folder 1-7

Social Sciences Division, 1932-1950

Box 197

Folder 1

Social Sciences Division, 1950

Box 197

Folder 2

Social Sciences Division, committees, 1940-1950

Box 197

Folder 3

Social Sciences Division, deanship, 1946-1947

Box 197

Folder 4

Social Sciences Division, Doctors of Philosophy list, 1894-1940

Box 197

Folder 5

Social Sciences Division, Faculty Board, 1930-1945

Box 197

Folder 6

Social Sciences Division, proposed government finance program, 1930

Box 197

Folder 7

Social Sciences Division, space, 1942-1951

Box 197

Folder 8

Social Security Act, 1937-1951

Box 197

Folder 9-11

Social Service Administration, School of, 1927-1950

Folder 12

Social Service Administration, School of, organization and development, 1930-1934

Box 198

Folder 1

Social Service Administration, School of, space, 1946-1947

Box 198

Folder 2

Social Service and Religion, Board of, 1929-1946

Box 198

Folder 3

Social Service and Religion, Men's Commission, 1930-1931

Box 198

Folder 4-7

Social Thought, Committee on, 1942-1951

Box 198

Folder 8-9

Social Thought, Committee on, background and policies, 1941-1945

Box 199

Folder 1

Social Thought, Committee on, facilities and space, 1946-1950

Box 199

Folder 2

Social Thought, Committee on, faculty, Mayer, Milton S., 1937-1946

Box 199

Folder 3-4

Social Thought, Committee on, fellowships, 1943-1950

Box 199

Folder 5

Social Thought, Committee on, formation, 1941-1947

Box 199

Folder 6

Social Thought, Committee on, "Works of the Mind" lecture series, 1945-1948

Box 199

Folder 7-9

Sociology Department, 1929-1950

Box 199

Folder 10

Sociology Department, space, 1947

Box 199

Folder 11

SoundScriber disks, 1944-1950

Box 199

Folder 12

South American visitors, 1940-1950

Box 200

South Side Planning Council, 1947-1950

Box 200

Folder 2

Sp-, general, 1931-1945

Box 200

Folder 3

Space, 1930-1939

Box 200

Folder 4

Space, classrooms, 1947

Box 200

Folder 5

Space, Committee on, 1929-1930

Box 200

Folder 6

Speakers Bureau, 1938-1944

Box 200

Folder 7-8

Sprague, Otho S.A., Memorial Institute, 1930-1934

Box 200

Folder 9

Sprague, Otho S.A., Memorial Institute, advisory committee, membership, 1938-1944

Box 200

Folder 10

St-, general, 1935-1943

Box 200

Folder 11

Stagg, Amos Alonso, 1932-1939

Box 200

Folder 12

Stanford University, 1933-1950

Box 201

Folder 1

"Starred Men of Science," 1931-1939

Box 201

Folder 2

Stationery, 1925-1930

Box 201

Folder 3-8

Statistics, 1925-1939

Box 202

Folder 1-5

Statistics, 1939-1945

Box 202

Folder 6-7

Statistics, attendance, 1918-1934

Folder 1-12

Statistics, attendance, 1934-1950

Box 204

Folder 1-2

Statistics, attendance, 1945-1951

Box 204

Folder 3

Statistics, Committee on, 1936-1950

Box 204

Folder 4

Statistics, cost of living, 1927-1930

Box 204

Folder 5

Statistics, enrollment trends, 1945-1950

Box 204

Folder 6

Statistics, factors affecting enrollment, 1937-1940

Box 204

Folder 7-8

Statistics, freshmen, 1930-1941

Box 204

Folder 9

Statistics, grades, 1930-1932

Box 204

Folder 10

Statistics, graduate study and graduate degrees questionnaire, 1930

Box 205

Folder 1

Statistics Institute, American Statistical Society, 1940-1943

Box 205

Folder 2

Statistics, national, 1948

Box 205

Folder 3-6

Statistics, other schools, 1926-1951

Box 205

Folder 7-8

Statistics, Registrar's Office, reports, 1925-1939

Box 205

Folder 9

Statistics, registration, 1931-1944

Box 206

Folder 1-7

Statistics, registration, 1941-1949

Folder 1

Statistics, service units enrollment, 1942-1946

Box 207

Folder 2

Statistics, undergraduate class and matriculation lists, 1948-1949

Box 207

Folder 3

Statistics, university, 1944-1950

Box 207

Folder 4

Statutes, by-laws and articles of incorporation, 1928-1950

Box 207

Folder 5

Stephens College, 1932-1936

Box 207

Folder 6

Stevens, Eugene M., 1937

Box 207

Folder 7

Stevens, MacKenzie, 1944-1945

Box 207

Folder 8

Stevenson, John A., 1942-1949

Box 207

Folder 9

Stieglitz, Julius, Lectureship Committee, 1939-1946

Box 207

Folder 10

Stifler, James M., 1930-1949

Box 207

Folder 11

Sto-Stu-, general, 1932-1943

Box 207

Folder 12

Stock, Frederick A., 1939-1942

Box 207

Folder 13

Student aid, 1931-1949

Box 207

Folder 14

Student Christmas Recess Period, committee to plan program, 1942

Box 207

Folder 15

Student exchange, foreign, 1945-1949

Box 207

Student Government, 1946-1950

Box 207

Folder 17

Student Health Service, 1946-1949

Box 207

Folder 18

Student Interests, Board on Coordination of, 1932-1945

Box 207

Folder 19

Student manual, 1942

Box 208

Folder 1-2

Student organizations, 1924-1945

Box 208

Folder 3

Student organizations, Board of Publications and Exhibitions, 1930-1931

Box 208

Folder 4

Student Publications, Committee on, 1931

Box 208

Folder 5-9

Student recruitment, 1929-1950

Box 208

Folder 10

Student Union, 1948-1950

Box 209

Folder 1

Students-at-large, 1934-1947

Box 209

Folder 2

Su-Sz-, general, 1936-1945

Box 209

Folder 3-5

Summer lectures, 1923-1937

Box 209

Folder 6-9

Summer quarter, 1929-1949

Box 209

Folder 10

Summer quarter, budget, 1930-1931

Box 210

Folder 1

Summer quarter, instruction, 1930-1931

Box 210

Folder 2

Summer quarter, lecture series, 1937-1939

Folder 3

Summer quarter, publicity, 1930-1937

Box 210

Folder 4

Summer Sessions, Association of Deans and Directors, 1929-1930

Box 210

Folder 5

Surgery Department, 1930-1951

Box 210

Folder 6

Surgery Department, facilities and space, 1948

Box 210

Folder 7-8

Survey series, university administrative organization, ca. 1931-1932

Box 210

Folder 9

Sweden, Crown Prince Gustav, 1938

Box 210

Folder 10-11

Swift, Harold H., 1929-1931

Box 211

Folder 1-7

Swift, Harold H., 1931-1939

Box 212

Folder 1-2

Swift, Harold H., 1940-1943

Box 212

Folder 3

T-, general, 1935-1950

Box 212

Folder 4

Tamblyn and Brown, 1933-1940

Box 212

Folder 5

Tamblyn and Tamblyn, 1935-1940

Box 212

Folder 6-8

Taxes, 1932-1943

Box 213

Folder 1-2

Taxes, 1941-1951

Box 213

Folder 3

Taxes, federal corporate income tax exemption law, ca. 1950

Folder 4

Taxes, personal property, 1928-1940

Box 213

Folder 5

Taxes, proposed changes in federal laws affecting endowed institutions, 1942-1951

Box 213

Folder 6

Taxes, Special Committee on Testamentary Gifts, 1938-1940

Box 213

Folder 7

Teachers' oath laws, 1936

Box 213

Folder 8

Teaching load, 1931-1938

Box 213

Folder 9

Telephone service, 1932-1950

Box 213

Folder 10

Televison, 1948-1951

Box 213

Folder 11

Telluride Association, 1947-1950

Box 214

Folder 1

Tenure, 1930-1950

Box 214

Folder 2

Tenure, Appointment and Promotion, Subcommittee on, 1938-1940

Box 214

Folder 3

Tenure policies, 1934-1951

Box 214

Folder 4

Texas, University of, 1936-1949

Box 214

Folder 5

Th-Ti-, general, 1934-1944

Box 214

Folder 6

Theoretical Biology Department, Committee on Mathematical Biology, 1945-1951

Box 214

Folder 7

Theoretical Biology Department, Committee on Mathematical Biology, Nicholas Rashevsky, 1948-1950

Folder 8

Theses, Committee on Publication, 1929-1932

Box 214

Folder 9

Theses, committee to study problem of microform reproduction, 1938

Box 214

Folder 10

Thomas, Hiram H., Lecture Fund Committee, 1938-1950

Box 214

Folder 11

Three-day consecutive class schedule, 1948

Box 214

Folder 12

Time schedules, 1946

Box 215

Folder 1

To-Ty-, general, 1935-1944

Box 215

Folder 2

Toynbee, Arnold J., 1933-1950

Box 215

Folder 3-4

Tower Topics, 1932-1942

Box 215

Folder 5

Toxicity Laboratory, 1944-1945

Box 215

Folder 6

Traffic in university area, 1946-1947

Box 215

Folder 7

Training School, Vineland, New Jersey, 1949

Box 215

Folder 8

Transportation of staff and students, air travel, 1940-1942

Box 215

Folder 9

Transportation of staff and students, university automobiles, 1944-1951

Box 215

Folder 10

Travel, 1929-1931

Box 215

Folder 11

Treasurer, Office of, 1937-1950

Box 215

Trinity University, 1948-1950

Box 215

Folder 13-14

Trustees of Colleges and Universities, Annual Conference, 1935- 1943

Box 216

Folder 1

Trustees' luncheons, Mid-Day Club, 1938-1939

Box 216

Folder 2-4

Tugwell, Rexford G., 1934-1951

Box 216

Folder 5

Tuition certificate plan, 1942-1945

Box 216

Folder 6

Tuition, committee on minimum for master's and doctoral degrees, 1949

Box 216

Folder 7

Tuition deferment loans, 1931-1944

Box 216

Folder 8

Tuition deferment and remissions, 1944-1948

Box 216

Folder 9

Tuition remission, 1927-1939

Box 216

Folder 10

Tuition remission, Laboratory School, 1933-1948

Box 216

Folder 11

Tuition remission policy, 1940-1945

Box 216

Folder 12

Tuition remission, teachers and supervisors of practice teachers, 1933-1943

Box 216

Folder 13

Twelve-week quarter, 1942

Box 216

Folder 14

Typewriters, 1942

Box 216

Folder 15

Typewriting and Mimeographing Office, 1933-1936

Box 216

Folder 16

Typewriting and Mimeographing Office, suspension of service, 1948

Folder 17

Tyroler, Charles, 1948

Box 217

Folder 1

U-, general, 1937-1950

Box 217

Folder 2

Undergraduate Council, 1930-1932

Box 217

Folder 3

Undergraduate Education, Executive Committee, 1946-1949

Box 217

Folder 4

Undergraduate Teaching, Quantrell Award, 1938-1950

Box 217

Folder 5

Undergraduate Teaching Prize, Committee on, membership, 1937

Box 217

Folder 6

Unemployment, Committee for Emergency Relief, 1930-1932

Box 217

Folder 7-8

Unions, 1945-1951

Box 217

Folder 9-10

Unions, CIO, 1945-1950

Box 217

Folder 11

Unions, CIO lawsuit, 1948-1949

Box 218

Folder 1

Unions, United Public Workers of America #568, 1945-1949

Box 218

Folder 2

Unitarian Church, 1948

Box 218

Folder 3

Unitarian Church, Board of Trustees, 1929-1930

Box 218

Folder 4

United Nations, 1945-1950

Box 218

Folder 5

United Nations, UNESCO, 1949

Folder 6-9

United States, 1932-1950

Box 219

Folder 1-7

United States, 1936-1951

Box 220

Folder 1-2

United States Air Force, 1941-1951

Box 220

Folder 3

United States Armed Forces Industrial College, 1946-1951

Box 220

Folder 4

United States Army, 1945-1950

Box 220

Folder 5

United States Army Reserve Centers, 408th and 409th Strategic Intelligence Detachment, 1949-1951

Box 220

Folder 6-7

United States Atomic Energy Commission, 1946-1950

Box 220

Folder 8

United States Conference of Mayors, 1934

Box 220

Folder 9

United States, conference on strengthening international organizations, 1949

Box 220

Folder 10

United States Department of Agriculture, 1938-1951

Box 221

Folder 1-4

United States Department of the Interior, 1931-1950

Box 221

Folder 5

United States Department of Labor, 1933-1943

Box 221

Folder 6

United States Department of State, 1941-1950

Box 221

Folder 7

United States Department of State, cultural relations, 1943-1949

Box 221

Folder 8

United States Department of State, Division of Inter-American Cultural Relations, 1941-1943

Folder 1

United States, 81st Congress legislative proposals, 1949

Box 222

Folder 2

United States, House Committee on Un-American Activities, 1948-1951

Box 222

Folder 3

United States Marine Corps, 1947-1951

Box 222

Folder 4

United States, national roster of scientific and specialized personnel, 1941-1945

Box 222

Folder 5

United States Navy, 1944-1951

Box 222

Folder 6

United States Navy, Office of Naval Research, 1945-1951

Box 222

Folder 7

United States Navy, Office of Research and Invention, 1945-1947

Box 222

Folder 8-10

United States Office of Education, 1918-1950

Box 223

Folder 1-3

United States Office of Education, President's Commission on Higher Education, 1947-1948

Box 223

Folder 4

United States Office of Scientific Research and Development, 1943-1947

Box 223

Folder 5

United States, President's Resources Policy Commission, 1950

Box 223

Folder 6

United States, President's Scientific Research Board, 1947

Box 223

Folder 7

United States Public Health Service, 1945-1950

Box 223

Folder 8

United States Re-organization Program, German students, 1950

Box 223

Folder 9

United States tax amendment, 1938

Folder 10

United States War Department, 1946-1948

Box 223

Folder 11

United States War Department, Research Division, Manhattan District, 1946-1947

Box 223

Folder 12

United States War Department, Strategic Intelligence Units, 1949

Box 224

Folder 1

Universidad Nacional de Cuyo, 1942

Box 224

Folder 2

Universities, cooperation, 1947-1950

Box 224

Folder 3

Universities, Cornell University, 1940-1945

Box 224

Folder 4

Universities, Columbia University, 1940-1945

Box 224

Folder 5

Universities, Harvard University, 1941-1945

Box 224

Folder 6-9

Universities, Harvard University, Commission on Divinity School, working papers, E. C. Colwell, 1945-1949

Box 225

Folder 1

Universities, Illinois Commission to Survey Higher Educational Facilities, 1943-1945

Box 225

Folder 2

Universities, Illinois Institute of Technology, 1940-1945

Box 225

Folder 3

Universities, State of Illinois, 1940-1945

Box 225

Folder 4

Universities, Indiana University, 1941-1945

Box 225

Folder 5

Universities, Massachusetts Institute of Technology, 1940-1945

Box 225

Folder 6-8

Universities, Meeting of 13 Midwestern, 1940-1945

Folder 9

Universities, Michigan State University, 1941-1945

Box 225

Folder 10

Universities, Northwestern University, 1940-1945

Box 225

Folder 11

Universities, salary levels, other schools, 1943-1945

Box 225

Folder 12

Universities, Stanford University, 1943-1945

Box 225

Folder 13

Universities, statistics, other schools, 1943-1945

Box 225

Folder 14

Universities, University of California, 1941-1945

Box 225

Folder 15

Universities, University of Illinois, 1940-1945

Box 226

Folder 1

Universities, University of Iowa, 1941-1945

Box 226

Folder 2

Universities, University of Michigan, 1942-1945

Box 226

Folder 3

Universities, University of Minnesota, 1942-1945

Box 226

Folder 4

Universities, University of North Carolina, 1940-1945

Box 226

Folder 5

Universities, University of Notre Dame, 1940-1945

Box 226

Folder 6

University of Texas, 1944-1945

Box 226

Folder 7

Universities, University of Texas, Homer P. Rainey, 1944-1945

Box 226

Folder 8

Universities, University of Washington, 1942

Universities, Washington University, 1945-1946

Box 226

Folder 10

Universities, Western Reserve University, 1942

Box 226

Folder 11

Universities, Yale University, 1940-1945

Box 226

Folder 12

University awards and prizes, Ricketts-Nicolle-Zinser medal of the Government of Mexico, 1947

Box 226

Folder 13

University awards and prizes, Rosenberger Medal, budget and finance, 1933-1948

Box 226

Folder 14-15

University awards and prizes, Rosenberger Medal recipients, 1931-1951

Box 226

Folder 16-17

University Band, 1930-1946

Box 226

Folder 18

University Band, memorandum on appropriateness of maintaining a band, 1939

Box 226

Folder 19

University Boards and Standing Committees of the Council, 1946- 1947

Box 227

Folder 1

University Broadcasting Council, 1935-1939

Box 227

Folder 2

University calendar, 1930-1951

Box 227

Folder 3

University of Chicago, Publications, Board of, 1946-1950

Box 227

Folder 4

University of Chicago, Round Table, 1948

Box 227

Folder 5

University of Chicago, Round Table, cooperation with Collier's and NBC, 1946-1947

Box 227

Folder 6

University of Chicago, Round Table, programs, 1946-1950

University of Chicago, Round Table, sponsorship negotiations, 1946-1947

Box 227

Folder 8

University of Chicago, Round Table, trademark registration, 1941

Box 227

Folder 9-10

University of Chicago Settlement, 1930-1950

Box 227

Folder 11-12

University College, 1929-1945

Box 228

Folder 1-3

University College, 1939-1950

Box 228

Folder 4

University College, Basic Program of Liberal Education for Adults, 1946-1948

Box 228

Folder 5

University College, Committee on, 1943-1947

Box 228

Folder 6

University College, 50th anniversary, 1947-1948

Box 228

Folder 7-8

University College, Great Books course, 1944-1949

Box 228

Folder 9

University College, Institute of Public Service, 1941-1942

Box 228

Folder 10

University College, Institute of Statistics, 1939-1940

Box 229

Folder 1

University College, Institute of Statistics, 1939-1940

Box 229

Folder 2

University College, Labor Education Project, 1947-1950

Box 229

Folder 3-4

University College, public lectures, 1938-1942

Box 229

Folder 5

University colors and coat of arms, 1932-1939

Box 229

University colors and motto, 1944

Box 229

Folder 7

University colors selection, 1941

Box 229

Folder 8

University Extension and College, Basic Program of Liberal Education for Adults, 1946-1951

Box 229

Folder 9

University Extension, Board of, 1931

Box 229

Folder 10

University health service, faculty and staff, 1947-1949

Box 229

Folder 11

University holidays, 1942-1945

Box 229

Folder 12-15

University Policy, Senate Committee on, 1932-1944

Box 229

Folder 16

University Press, 1949-1950

Box 230

Folder 1-3

University Press, 1946-1948

Box 230

Folder 4

University Press, journals, American Journal of Sociology, 1933-1949

Box 230

Folder 5

University Press, journals, Botanical Gazette, 1949

Box 230

Folder 6

University Press, journals, Classical Philology, 1938-1951

Box 230

Folder 7

University Press, journals, Journal of General Education, 1943-1951

Box 230

Folder 8

University Press, journals, Journal of Geology, 1932-1948

Box 230

Folder 9

University Press, journals, Journal of Infectious Diseases, 1940-1948

Box 230

University Publications, Board of, public policy pamphlet series, 1942-1944

Box 230

Folder 11

University Rifle Club, 1936-1941

Box 230

Folder 12

University ruling bodies, 1929-1931

Box 230

Folder 13-14

University Senate, 1929-1933

Box 231

Folder 1-8

University Senate, 1932-1951

Box 232

Folder 1-2

University Senate, Committee of the Council, 1945-1951

Box 232

Folder 3

University Senate, Committee of the Council, elections, 1945-1951

Box 232

Folder 4

University Senate, Committee on the Laboratory Schools, 1950-1951

Box 232

Folder 5

University Senate, Committee on University Policy, 1931-1932

Box 232

Folder 6

University Senate, Committee on University Policy, membership, 1932-1943

Box 232

Folder 7-8

University Senate, Committee on University Policy, minutes, 1932-1944

Box 232

Folder 9

University Senate, Committee on University Policy, subcommittees, membership, 1934-1944

Box 232

Folder 10

University Senate, meetings, 1944

Box 233

Folder 1

University Senate, meetings, 1944-1945

Box 233

Folder 2-3

University survey, 1924-1935

Box 233

University Theatre, 1950

Box 233

Folder 5-6

V-, general, 1936-1950

Box 233

Folder 7

Vacations, 1933-1950

Box 233

Folder 8

Veterans, 1942-1945

Box 234

Folder 1-2

Veterans Administration, 1944-1951

Box 234

Folder 3

Veterans brochure, 1944

Box 234

Folder 4

Veterans bulletins, 1944-1950

Box 234

Folder 5-6

Veterans education, 1946-1950

Box 234

Folder 7

Veterans education, print and mimeographed material, 1944-1945

Box 234

Folder 8

Veterans enrollment statistics, 1943-1950

Box 234

Folder 9

Veterans, federal grants for construction of educational facilities, 1946-1948

Box 234

Folder 10

Veterans of Foreign Wars, 1947

Box 234

Folder 11

Veterans Nursery School, 1946

Box 234

Folder 12

Veterans testing, 1944-1949

Box 234

Folder 13

Veterans, textbooks, supplies and equipment, 1946-1948

Box 235

Folder 1

Vice-President, Business Affairs, James A. Cunningham, 1949-1950

Folder 2

Visiting Committees, 1938-1949

Box 235

Folder 3

Vocational Guidance, committee to consider clinical and testing services, 1942

Box 235

Folder 4-5

Vocational Guidance and Placement, 1930-1950

Box 235

Folder 6

Vocational Guidance and Placement, Board, 1930-1945

Box 235

Folder 7

Vocational Guidance and Placement, Board, abolishment, 1933-1946

Box 235

Folder 8

Vocational Guidance and Placement, student employment, 1942-1948

Box 235

Folder 9-11

W-, general, 1935-1944

Box 236

Folder 1-2

W-, general, 1938-1950

Box 236

Folder 3

War, 1940-1945

Box 236

Folder 4

War, committee to study impact on democracy, 1942

Box 236

Folder 5

War Manpower Commission, committee on special training program, 1944

Box 236

Folder 6

War Memorial, Rockefeller Chapel, class of 1918 gift, 1938

Box 236

Folder 7

War, prisoner of war education, 1945

Box 236

Folder 8

Washington, D.C. representative, 1941-1951

Box 236

Folder 9

Washington, University of, 1949

Washington University, St. Louis, 1946-1948

Box 236

Folder 11

Welfare Council of Metropolitan Chicago, 1949-1950

Box 236

Folder 12

Western Reserve University, 1935-1941

Box 236

Folder 13

White House Conference on Education, 1949-1951

Box 236

Folder 14

Williams Memorial Institute, 1947

Box 236

Folder 15

Winter quarter program recommendations, 1929

Box 236

Folder 16-17

Wisconsin, University of, 1932-1949

Box 237

Folder 1

Wolff, Emil, 1947

Box 237

Folder 2

Women's University Council, committee to study plans for women's residence halls, n.d.

Box 237

Folder 3

World affairs, 1942-1945

Box 237

Folder 4

World area studies, 1944-1949

Box 237

Folder 5

World Constitution, Committee to Frame, Common Cause, 1949-1951

Box 237

Folder 6

World government, clippings, 1947-1948

Box 237

Folder 7

World War I, salary adjustments, 1918-1941

Box 237

Folder 8

World War II, alumni, 1943-1945

Box 237

World War II, alumni, Private Maroon, 1942-1945

Box 237

Folder 10

World War II, announcements to faculty, 1941-43

Box 237

Folder 11

World War II, Army Institute, 1942-1943

Box 237

Folder 12

World War II, Army Service Forces, 1943-1944

Box 237

Folder 13

World War II, Biological Sciences, 1941-1944

Box 238

Folder 1

World War II, Biological Sciences, 1940-1941

Box 238

Folder 2

World War II, bond drive, 1942-1944

Box 238

Folder 3-5

World War II, bulletins, 1942-1945

Box 238

Folder 6

World War II, Civil Aeronautics Administration, 1942-1943

Box 238

Folder 7

World War II, Civil Affairs Training School, 1943-1945

Box 238

Folder 8

World War II, civilian defense, 1940-1942

Box 239

Folder 1

World War II, civilian defense, 1943

Box 239

Folder 2

World War II, civilian pilot training, 1940-1943

Box 239

Folder 3

World War II, Coast Guard training, 1942

Box 239

Folder 4

World War II, codes and ciphers, 1940-1942

Box 239

Folder 5

World War II, College in Wartime, conference on new responsibilities, 1942-1943

Folder 6

World War II, Comptroller, 1942-1945

Box 239

Folder 7

World War II, conscientious objectors, 1942-1945

Box 239

Folder 8

World War II, defense training, engineering, science and management, 1941

Box 239

Folder 9

World War II, defense training, engineering, Jan. 1942-Summer 1942

Box 239

Folder 10

World War II, defense training, engineering, Sept. 1942-1949

Box 239

Folder 11

World War II, deferments, 1940-43

Box 240

Folder 1-2

World War II, deferments, 1941-1946

Box 240

Folder 3-5

World War II, deferments, departmental, 1941-1943

Box 240

Folder 6

World War II, instructors in war training programs, n.d.

Box 240

Folder 7

World War II, International House, armed forces trainees, housing and subsistence, 1942-1944

Box 240

Folder 8

World War II, Japanese-American students, admission, 1942-1944

Box 241

Folder 1

World War II, Joint Army and Navy Personnel Board, 1942-1944

Box 241

Folder 2

World War II, letters of commendation to the University, 1941-1948

Box 241

Folder 3

World War II, Manpower Commission, University Committee to Study, 1943

Box 241

Folder 4

World War II, Marine Corps Reserve, 1942-1943

Folder 5

World War II, memorials, 1944-1949

Box 241

Folder 6-7

World War II, Metallurgical Laboratory, 1942-45

Box 241

Folder 8

World War II, Metallurgical Laboratory, 1946-48

Box 241

Folder 9

World War II, meteorology, 1942-1944

Box 241

Folder 10

World War II, military dictionary, 1941

Box 242

Folder 1

World War II, military service, 1940-1947

Box 242

Folder 2-5

World War II, Military Studies, Institute of, 1940-50

Box 242

Folder 6

World War II, Military Studies, Conference on Pre-Induction Military Training, Feb. 20-22, 1942

Box 242

Folder 7

World War II, military training, 1944-51

Box 243

Folder 1-2

World War II, military training, 1945-1950

Box 243

Folder 3

World War II, Military Training, Committee on, 1942-44

Box 243

Folder 4

World War II, military training, correspondence, 1945-1946

Box 243

Folder 5

World War II, military training, Robert M. Hutchins, 1944-48

Box 243

Folder 6

World War II, national defense, confidential personnel information, 1940-1941

Box 243

Folder 7-9

World War II, national defense, faculty survey, 1940-1942

Folder 1

World War II, National Defense, University Council on, 1940

Box 244

Folder 2

World War II, National Defense, United States Council of, 1940-1946

Box 244

Folder 3

World War II, national military establishment, first report of Secretary of Defense, 1951

Box 244

Folder 4

World War II, National Training and Research Center, 1946-1947

Box 244

Folder 5

World War II, Natural Sciences, committee to consider post-War development, 1945

Box 244

Folder 6-7

World War II, Navy, 1940-1945

Box 244

Folder 8-10

World War II, Navy, ninth Naval District, 1941-1943

Box 245

Folder 1

World War II, Navy, Women's Reserve, 1942-1943

Box 245

Folder 2-3

World War II, Office of Scientific Research and Development and National Defense Research Committee, Vannevar Bush correspondence and reports, 1941-1946

Box 245

Folder 4

World War II, Pearl Harbor, 1st anniversary of, Dec. 7, 1942

Box 245

Folder 5

World War II, Post-War Planning Committee, proposed, 1943-44

Box 245

Folder 6

World War II, publicity, 1940-1945

Box 245

Folder 7

World War II, Pulse magazine, Civil Aeronautics' pilot training," 1941

Box 245

Folder 8

World War II, receipt forms for transmitting classified material, 1944-1948

Box 245

Folder 9-10

World War II, salary increases, Salary Stabilization Unit, Bureau of Internal Revenue, 1943

Box 246

Folder 1-3

World War II, salary increases, 1945-1946

Box 246

Folder 4

World War II, scholarships and fellowships, military and naval service, 1942-46

Box 246

Folder 5-6

World War II, selective service, 1940-48

Box 246

Folder 7

World War II, selective service, procedures, 1945

Box 247

Folder 1

World War II, special presentation of award by War Department, 1945

Box 247

Folder 2

World War II, statements of availability, 1944

Box 247

Folder 3

World War II, student war loans, federal, 1942-1946

Box 247

Folder 4

World War II, Sunny Gymnasium and Bartlett Gymnasium, Navy use, 1942

Box 247

Folder 5

World War II, training programs for military administration of occupied territories, 1943

Box 247

Folder 6

World War II, United States Armed Forces Institute, 1942-1950

Box 247

Folder 7-8

World War II, United States Army, Army Specialized Training Program, January, 1943-August, 1943

Box 247

Folder 9-10

World War II, United States Army, Army Specialized Training Program, January, 1943-August, 1943

Box 248

Folder 1-2

World War II, United States Army, Army Specialized Training Program, August, 1943-September 1946

Box 248

World War II, United States Army, Army Specialized Training Program, committee on improvement, 1943

Box 248

Folder 4-5

World War II, United States Army, Army Specialized Training Program, material issued by teaching staff, 1943-1946

Box 248

Folder 6

World War II, United States Army, Civilian Army Council, 1944- 1950

Box 248

Folder 7

World War II, United States Army, Enlisted Reserve Corps, 1940- 1943

Box 249

Folder 1-2

World War II, United States Army, Office of Quartermaster-General, research and development branch, 1945-1946

Box 249

Folder 3

World War II, United States Army, proposal for cooperation between Army and UC to train men under 18, 1944

Box 249

Folder 4

World War II, United States Army, staff officers' course, Latin America, 1945

Box 249

Folder 5

World War II, United States Army, university centers, 1946-1951

Box 250

Folder 1-5

World War II, unsorted material, 1940s

Box 251

Folder 1

World War II, V-E day, 1945

Box 251

Folder 2

World War II, Victory Book Campaign, 1942

Box 251

Folder 3

World War II, wage and salary regulations, 1942-1945

Box 251

Folder 4

World War II, War Contracts, Conference on, 1944-1945

Box 251

Folder 5-7

World War II, War Department directives, 1942-1945

Box 251

Folder 8-9

World War II, war projects, advisor on, 1943-1944

Box 251

Folder 10

World War II, Women's Army Corps, 1943-1944

Box 252

Folder 1

X-Z-, general, 1935-1950

Box 252

Folder 2-6

Yale University, 1919-1950

Box 252

Folder 7

Yale University, Angell, James R., President, 1929-1949

Box 252

Folder 8

Yale University, Institute of International Studies, 1944-1950

Box 252

Folder 9

Yerkes Observatory, 1929-1949

Box 253

Folder 1

Young Men's Christian Association, 1928-1936

Box 253

Folder 2

Zeta Kappa Psi, 1932-1933

Box 253

Folder 3-5

Zoology Department, 1930-1950

Series II: Appointments and Budgets

Box 253

Folder 6

Administration, 1949-1952

Box 253

Folder 7

Alumni, budgets, 1926-1940

Box 253

Folder 8

Alumni Gift Fund, budgets, 1932

Box 253

Folder 9

Alumni Office, 1950-1951

Box 253

Folder 10

Appointments, budgets and promotions, lists

Appointments, Committee on the Termination of, 1945

Box 253

Folder 12

Appointment forms, preliminary clearance, 1950-1951

Box 253

Folder 13

Athletics, appointments and budgets, 1928-1939

Box 254

Folder 7

Board of Examinations, 1946-1948

Box 254

Folder 5

Bookstore, budget, 1933

Box 254

Folder 3-9

Budgets, 1929-1934

Box 255

Folder 1-7

Budgets, 1933-1938

Box 256

Folder 1-6

Budgets, 1938-1941

Box 257

Folder 1-5

Budgets, 1941-1945

Box 258

Folder 1-5

Budgets, 1944-1948

Box 259

Folder 1-6

Budgets, 1948-1950

Box 260

Folder 1-8

Budgets, 1950-1951

Box 261

Folder 1

Budget, changes in forms, 1931

Box 261

Folder 2

Budget, comments for the Board, 1951

Box 261

Folder 3-7

Budget Committee, 1940-1951

Box 262

Budget, Cunningham, J.A., 1951-1952

Box 262

Folder 2

Budget, Dean Tyler, 1951-1952

Box 262

Folder 3

Budget, forms and instructions, 1950-1951

Box 262

Folder 4

Budget, "Funds Available Not Included in Departmental Budgets," 1933-1936

Box 262

Folder 5

Budget, general, board of trustees, 1940

Box 262

Folder 6-7

Budget, general, drafts, 1941-1943

Box 263

Folder 1-4

Budget, general, drafts, 1943-1946

Box 264

Folder 1-4

Budget, general, drafts, 1944-1949

Box 265

Folder 1-4

Budget, general, drafts, 1949-1951

Box 265

Folder 5

Budget, general, funds and accounts, chronological, 1949-1950

Box 265

Folder 6

Budget, letters of instruction, 1949-1950

Box 265

Folder 7

Budget, lists used in preparing material for Bureau of Internal Revenue Service regarding salary increases, 1938-1944

Box 265

Folder 8

Budget, new, 1951-1952

Box 265

Folder 9

Budget, papers, 1948-1949

Box 266

Folder 1

Budget, regular university operations, summary, 1948-1949

Box 266

Folder 2-7

Budget, revisions, 1940-1946

Box 267

Folder 1-7

Budget, revisions, 1943-1947

Box 268

Folder 1-5

Budget, revisions, 1943-1950

Box 268

Folder 6

Budget, revisions, mid-year, 1949-1950

Box 269

Folder 1-2

Budget, revisions, mid-year, 1949-1951

Box 269

Folder 3

Budget, statistics, 1951-1952

Box 269

Folder 4

Budget, tuition deferment loan fund statements, 1931-1939

Box 269

Folder 5

Budget, tuition vouchers, reports on, 1927-1939

Box 269

Folder 6

Budget, tuition, voucher reports, 1940-1945

Box 269

Folder 7

Budget, university, 1940-1941

Box 270

Folder 1-3

Budget, university, 1941-1947

Box 271

Folder 1-3

Budget, university, 1947-1950

Box 272

Folder 1

Budget, university, 1950-1951

Box 272

Folder 2

Budgets, various, 1946-1947

Box 272

Folder 3

Buildings and Grounds, appointments and budgets, 1925-1938

Box 272

Folder 4

Bursar, budget, 1950-1951

Folder 5-7

Business Administration, 1947-1950

Box 272

Folder 8-9

Business Affairs, Committee on, 1940-1950

Box 273

Folder 1

Business Manager's Office, budget, 1931-1939

Box 273

Folder 2-4

Business School, appointments and budgets, 1940-1946

Box 273

Folder 5

Business School, Business Problems Bureau, appointments and budgets, 1942-1943

Box 273

Folder 6-7

Central Administration, 1946-1949

Box 273

Folder 8

Central Administration, Childsey, Major Alan Lake, 1944-1946

Box 273

Folder 9

Chancellor's Fund, 1946-1947

Box 274

Folder 1

Chicago Theological Seminary, budget, 1933-1939

Box 274

Folder 2-3

Chicago Theological Seminary, treasurer's report, 1932-1939

Box 274

Folder 4

Chicago World's Fair, budget, 1933-1934

Box 274

Folder 5-6

Children's Memorial Hospital, appointments and nominations to staff, 1929-1945

Box 274

Folder 7

Classification, Committee on, personnel, budgets, 1930-1932

Box 274

Folder 8-9

College, appointments and budgets, 1940-1947

Box 275

Folder 1-3

College, 1944-1946

College, pre-meteorological plan "C," 1942-1943

Box 275

Folder 5-6

Comptroller, budgets, 1929-1939

Box 275

Folder 7-9

Country Home for Convalescent Children, 1929-1937

Box 276

Folder 1

Country Home for Convalescent Children, 1929-1937

Box 276

Folder 2-3

Country Home for Convalescent Children, treasurer's reports, 1933-1937

Box 276

Folder 4-7

Dean of Students, 1929-1940

Box 277

Folder 1-6

Dean of Students, 1940-1949

Box 278

Folder 1-5

Dean of Students, 1948-1951

Box 278

Folder 6

Dean of Students, scholarships and fellowships, 1927-1939

Box 278

Folder 7

Dean of Students, student health, 1949-1950

Box 278

Folder 8

Deans, Graduate, 1927-1930

Box 278

Folder 9

Debating, Office of, 1931

Box 278

Folder 10-12

Departments, Anatomy, 1929-1940

Box 279

Departments, Anatomy, 1940-1947

Box 279

Folder 2-5

Departments, Anthropology, 1929-1947

Box 279

Folder 6-8

Departments, Art, 1929-1945

Folder 9

Departments, Astronomy, 1929-1940

Box 280

Folder 1-4

Departments, Astronomy, 1935-1947

Box 280

Folder 5

Departments, Bacteriology and Parasitology, 1932-1947

Box 280

Folder 6

Departments, Biochemistry, 1931-1947

Box 281

Folder 1-4

Departments, Botany, 1929-1947

Box 281

Folder 5-11

Departments, Chemistry, 1929-1935

Box 282

Folder 1-8

Departments, Chemistry, 1935-1947

Box 283

Folder 1-2

Departments, Comparative Literature, 1929-1931

Box 283

Folder 3

Departments, Comparative Philology, 1929-1936

Box 283

Folder 4-5

Departments, Comparative Religion, 1929-1943

Box 283

Folder 6-11

Departments, Economics, 1929-1947

Box 284

Folder 1

Departments, Economics, 1943-1947

Box 284

Folder 2-8

Departments, Education, 1930-1947

Box 285

Folder 1-5

Departments, Education, 1929-1940

Box 285

Folder 6

Departments, Education, Laboratory School, 1940-1946

Folder 7-9

Departments, English, 1929-1931

Box 286

Folder 1-7

Departments, English, 1931-1947

Box 286

Folder 8-10

Departments, English, 1929-1947

Box 287

Folder 1-4

Departments, Geology, 1929-1947

Box 287

Folder 5

Departments, German, 1940-1941

Box 287

Folder 6-8

Departments, Germanic Languages and Literatures, 1929-1939

Box 288

Folder 1-2

Departments, Germanic Languages and Literatures, 1939-1947

Box 288

Folder 3-5

Departments, Greek, 1929-1947

Box 288

Folder 6-9

Departments, History, 1929-1939

Box 289

Folder 1-4

Departments, History, 1933-1947

Box 289

Folder 5-9

Departments, Home Economics, 1929-1947

Box 290

Folder 1-3

Departments, Home-Study, 1929-1939

Box 290

Folder 4-5

Departments, Hygiene and Bacteriology, 1929-1934

Box 290

Folder 6

Departments, Institution Economics, 1932

Box 290

Folder 7-8

Departments, Latin, 1929-1939

Box 290

Folder 9-10

Departments, Linguistics, 1933-1947

Box 290

Folder 11-14

Departments, Mathematics, 1929-1947

Box 291

Folder 1-9

Departments, Medicine, 1929-1939

Box 291

Folder 10

Departments, Metallurgy, 1941-1945

Box 291

Folder 11

Departments, Meteorology, 1940-1942

Box 292

Folder 1

Departments, Meteorology, 1943-1947

Box 292

Folder 2

Departments, Military Science, 1929-1936

Box 292

Folder 3

Departments, Modern Languages, 1929-1931

Box 292

Folder 4-6

Departments, Music, 1929-1947

Box 292

Folder 7-9

Departments, New Testament, 1929-1942

Box 292

Folder 10-11

Departments, Obstetrics and Gynecology, 1929-1939

Box 293

Folder 1

Departments, Old Testament, 1935-1939

Box 293

Folder 2-5

Departments, Oriental Languages and Literatures, 1929-1939

Box 293

Folder 6

Departments, Orientation courses, 1929-1930

Box 293

Folder 7

Departments, Orthogenic School, 1944-1946

Box 293

Folder 8-9

Departments, Pathology, 1929-1939

Folder 10-11

Departments, Pediatrics, 1929-1939

Box 293

Folder 12

Departments, Pharmacology, 1933-1939

Box 294

Folder 1

Departments, Pharmacology, 1940-1947

Box 294

Folder 2-6

Departments, Philosophy, 1929-1947

Box 294

Folder 7-11

Departments, Physical Education, 1929-1946

Box 295

Folder 1-6

Departments, Physics, 1929-1946

Box 295

Folder 7-8

Departments, Physiological Chemistry, 1929-1935

Box 295

Folder 9-12

Departments, Physiology, 1929-1939

Box 296

Folder 1

Departments, Physiology, 1940-1947

Box 296

Folder 2-9

Departments, Political Science, 1929-1947

Box 297

Folder 1

Departments, Psychiatry, 1929-1939

Box 297

Folder 2-5

Departments, Psychology, 1929-1947

Box 297

Folder 6-9

Departments, Romance Languages, 1929-1947

Box 297

Folder 10

Departments, Russian Languages, 1930

Box 298

Folder 1-7

Departments, Sociology, 1929-1947

Folder 8-12

Departments, Surgery, 1929-1939

Box 298

Folder 13

Departments, Zoology, 1929-1930

Box 299

Folder 1-4

Departments, Zoology, 1930-1947

Box 299

Folder 5-13

Divisions, Biological Sciences, 1931-1938

Box 300

Folder 1-8

Divisions, Biological Sciences, 1939-1949

Box 301

Folder 1-8

Divisions, Biological Sciences, 1949-1951

Box 302

Folder 1

Divisions, Biological Sciences, 1950-1951

Box 302

Folder 2

Divisions, Biological Sciences, accounting procedures, research contracts, 1942-1945

Box 302

Folder 3

Divisions, Biological Sciences, Board of Faculty, 1940-1945

Box 302

Folder 4-7

Divisions, Biological Sciences, non-clinical, 1944-1947

Box 303

Folder 1-5

Divisions, College, 1946-1950

Box 303

Folder 6

Divisions, College, Central Administration, 1949-1950

Box 304

Folder 1-11

Divisions, Humanities, 1929-1945

Box 305

Folder 1-7

Divisions, Humanities, 1946-1951

Box 306

Folder 1-2

Divisions, Humanities, 1938-1951

Box 306

Folder 3-8

Divisions, Physical Sciences, 1930-1939

Box 307

Folder 1-6

Divisions, Physical Sciences, 1940-1946

Box 308

Folder 1-6

Divisions, Physical Sciences, 1946-1949

Box 309

Folder 1-7

Divisions, Physical Sciences, 1948-1950

Box 310

Folder 1-3

Divisions, Physical Sciences, 1949-1951

Box 310

Folder 4

Divisions, Physical Sciences, civilian pilot training, 1941

Box 310

Folder 5

Divisions, Physical Sciences, naval instruction, radio instruction, 1942-1945

Box 310

Folder 6

Divisions, Physical Sciences, research contracts, accounting procedures, 1941-1944

Box 310

Folder 7

Divisions, Physical Sciences, special budgets, 1942-1944

Box 310

Folder 8-11

Divisions, Social Sciences, 1929-1937

Box 311

Folder 1-8

Divisions, Social Sciences, 1936-1946

Box 312

Folder 1-8

Divisions, Social Sciences, 1948-1950

Box 313

Folder 1-4

Divisions, Social Sciences, 1949-1951

Box 313

Folder 5

Divisions, Social Sciences, Central Administration, 1949-1950

Box 313

Folder 6

Divisional Advisory Service, 1931-1932

Box 313

Folder 7

Dormitories, financial statements, 1922-1932

Folder 8

Educational general expenses, 1946-1947

Box 313

Folder 9

Emergency Relief Program, College Student Aid, 1934-1939

Box 313

Folder 10

Emergency Relief Program, financial report on grants, 1934-1942

Box 314

Folder 1-2

Examinations, board of, appointments and budgets, 1931-1946

Box 314

Folder 3-5

Examiner's office, 1948-1951

Box 314

Folder 6

Examiners, 1950-1951

Box 314

Folder 7

Expenditures, Committee on, 1929-1931

Box 314

Folder 8

Faculty appointments expiring in 1940-1941

Box 314

Folder 9

Faculty appointments, full-time appointments, 1944-1948

Box 314

Folder 10

Faculty bonus, 1948

Box 314

Folder 11

Faculty and instruction, 1950

Box 314

Folder 12

Faculty tenure, 1951-1952

Box 315

Folder 1

Fees, income statements, 1930-1939

Box 315

Folder 2

Fellowships and scholarships, 1940-1946

Box 315

Folder 3

Fellowships and Scholarships, Committee on, 1929-1931

Finance and Investment, Committee on, 1940-1945

Box 315

Folder 5

Food Research Institute, 1946-1947

Box 315

Folder 6

Football tickets, committee on expenditures, 1930-1939

Box 315

Folder 7

Football tickets, financial statements, 1930-1937

Box 315

Folder 8

Ford Foundation grant, 1951-1952

Box 315

Folder 9

Foreign students, 1929-1931

Box 315

Folder 10

Foreign students, advisor to, 1931-1932

Box 315

Folder 11-12

Fraternities, 1926-1939

Box 315

Folder 13

Four-E salary statistics, 1951-1952

Box 315

Folder 14

Four-E travel expense, 1946-1947

Box 315

Folder 15

German professors, B-K-, 1933-1941

Box 316

Folder 1-5

German professors, R-W-, 1933-1941

Box 316

Folder 6

German professors, incomplete negotiations, 1931-1935

Box 316

Folder 7-8

Gift data, 1935-1939

Box 317

Folder 1-2

Gift data, 1928-1938

Box 317

Glass Blowing Shop, 1930

Box 317

Folder 4-5

Government contracts, 1949-1951

Box 317

Folder 6

Graduate Study and Graduate Degrees, Committee on, 1930

Box 317

Folder 7

Grants, special, 1950-1951

Box 317

Folder 8

Harper Library, 1951

Box 317

Folder 9-11

Health service, 1939-1945

Box 317

Folder 12

Home-Study, 1940-1946

Box 317

Folder 13

Human Development, Committee on, 1946-1947

Box 318

Folder 1

Ida Noyes Hall, 1928-1937

Box 318

Folder 2

Instruction and Research, Committee on, 1940-1946

Box 318

Folder 3-8

International House, 1932-1947

Box 319

Folder 1-5

International House, 1947-1951

Box 319

Folder 6-7

International House, Director, 1930-1936

Box 320

Folder 1-6

Investments, 1929-1945

Box 321

Folder 1

Lectures, 1929-1939

Box 321

Folder 2

Liberal Arts Committee, budgets, 1937-1938

Folder 3-11

Libraries, appointments and budgets, 1929-1951

Box 321

Folder 12

Libraries, binding account, 1928-1932

Box 321

Folder 13

Library Quarterly, appointments and budgets, 1938

Box 321

Folder 14

Local Community Research Committee, appointments and budgets, 1927-1931

Box 321

Folder 15

Lying-In Hospital, appointments and budgets, 1931-1939

Box 321

Folder 16

Meat Packing, Institute of; appointments and budgets

Box 322

Folder 1

Medical College, Rush, 1940-1943

Box 322

Folder 2

Medical College, Rush, Report of the Comptroller, 1940-1941

Box 322

Folder 3

Metallurgical Laboratory, 1943-1944

Box 322

Folder 4

Military leave, faculty, 1944-1945

Box 322

Folder 5

Military Studies, Institute of, 1942-1943

Box 322

Folder 6

Nuclear Studies, Institute of, 1946-1947

Box 322

Folder 7-8

Nursery School, appointments and budgets, 1929-1946

Box 322

Folder 9-11

Nursing Education, appointments and budgets, 1929-1945

Box 322

Folder 12

Nutrition Clinic, advisory service for young adults, 1949-1950

Official publications, budgets, 1929-1938

Box 322

Folder 14

Orchestra, budget, 1934-1939

Box 322

Folder 15

Organization of the University, costs and memos, 1931-1932

Box 323

Folder 1-10

Oriental Institute, 1929-1939

Box 324

Folder 1-8

Oriental Institute, 1936-1950

Box 325

Folder 1-6

Oriental Institute, 1936-1951

Box 325

Folder 7

Orthogenic School, 1940-1945

Box 325

Folder 8

Personnel Clinics, Employees' Health Service, 1931-1933

Box 325

Folder 9

Personnel Office, 1934-1939

Box 325

Folder 10-11

Preparation of Teachers, Committee on, 1933-1947

Box 325

Folder 12-13

President's Office, 1929-1946

Box 325

Folder 14

President's Contingency Fund, 1950-1951

Box 325

Folder 15

President's Office, contingency special savings account no. 2180, 1942-1943

Box 325

Folder 16

President's Office, contingency special savings account no. 2199, 1942-1943

Box 326

Folder 1-8

Press, appointments and budgets, 1929-1951

Box 326

Press, Couch, William T., 1945-1950

Box 326

Folder 10

Press, Couch, William T., dismissal, 1950-1951

Box 326

Folder 11

Press, journals, 1930-1935

Box 327

Folder 1

Press, Publication Department, summary of receipts and expenses, 1949-1952

Box 327

Folder 2

Prospect file, administrative and general, 1947-1949

Box 327

Folder 3

Prospect file, Biological Sciences, 1945-1947

Box 327

Folder 4

Prospect file, Business school, 1948

Box 327

Folder 5

Prospect file, College, 1948

Box 327

Folder 6

Prospect file, Divinity school and FTF, 1945-1949

Box 327

Folder 7

Prospect file, Law School, 1947-1950

Box 327

Folder 8

Prospect file, Graduate Library School, 1947-1949

Box 327

Folder 9

Prospect file, Humanities, 1945-1950

Box 327

Folder 10

Prospect file, Physical Sciences, 1947

Box 327

Folder 11

Prospect file, Social Sciences, 1947-1949

Box 327

Folder 12-13

Public Relations Office, 1930-1939

Box 328

Folder 1-4

Public Relations Office, 1936-1945

Folder 5

Public Relations Office, development, 1929-1933

Box 328

Folder 6-8

Public Relations Office, fiftieth anniversary, 1939-1941

Box 329

Folder 1

Public Relations and Press Relations, 1947-1948

Box 329

Folder 2

Publications, 1945-1946

Box 329

Folder 3

Purchasing Office, 1930-1938

Box 329

Folder 4-5

Radio Office, 1929-1951

Box 329

Folder 6

Radio Office, Scammon, R.M., 1941

Box 329

Folder 7

Radiobiology and Biophysics, Institute of, 1946-1947

Box 329

Folder 8

Recorder and Examiner, 1929-1931

Box 329

Folder 9

Registrar's Office, 1929-1935

Box 329

Folder 10

Residence schedules, 1941-1949

Box 329

Folder 11

Retirements, 1951

Box 329

Folder 12

Reynolds Club, 1929-1931

Box 329

Folder 13

Rockefeller Foundation Atomic Energy Conference, 1946

Box 329

Folder 14-20

Rockefeller Memorial Chapel, 1929-1951

Rush Medical College, 1930-1931

Box 330

Folder 1-9

Rush Medical College, 1929-1939

Box 330

Folder 10

Schools, Business, 1932-1939

Box 331

Folder 1-8

Schools, Business, 1932-1950

Box 331

Folder 9-11

Schools, College, 1929-1936

Box 332

Folder 1-9

Schools, College, 1931-1951

Box 333

Folder 1-3

Schools, College, faculty salaries under \$3,000, 1935

Box 333

Folder 4-6

Schools, Commerce and Administration, 1929-1932

Box 333

Folder 7

Schools, Disciples Divinity, 1935-1938

Box 333

Folder 9-12

Schools, Divinity, 1929-1939

Box 334

Folder 1-7

Schools, Divinity, 1940-1951

Box 334

Folder 8-12

Schools, Laboratory, 1929-1936

Box 335

Folder 1-4

Schools, Laboratory, 1933-1950

Box 335

Folder 5-7

Schools, Laboratory, Orthogenic and Nursery, 1947-1950

Box 335

Folder 8

Schools, Laboratory, Sub-Collegiate, 1946-1951

Box 335

Folder 9-15

Schools, Law, 1929-1939

Box 336

Folder 1-6

Schools, Law, 1930-1951

Box 337

Folder 1-2

Schools, Law, 1948-1951

Box 337

Folder 3-13

Schools, Library, Graduate, 1929-1951

Box 338

Folder 1-12

Schools, Medical, and Clinics, 1929-1939

Box 339

Folder 1-8

Schools, Medical, and Clinics, 1937-1942

Box 340

Folder 1-6

Schools, Medical, and Clinics, 1941-1946

Box 341

Folder 1-7

Schools, Medical, and Clinics, 1946-1950

Box 342

Folder 1

Schools, Medical, non-clinical, 1949-1950

Box 342

Folder 2

Schools, Medical, obstetrics and gynecology, 1940-1945

Box 342

Folder 3

Schools, Medical, pathology, 1940-1945

Box 342

Folder 4

Schools, Medical, pediatrics, 1940-1946

Box 342

Folder 5

Schools, Medical, preventive medicine, 1944-1945

Box 342

Folder 6

Schools, Medical, psychiatry, 1946-1947

Box 342

Folder 7

Schools, Medical, surgery, 1940-1946

Box 342

Folder 8

Schools, Medical, university clinics, 1939-1946

Folder 9-10

Schools, Nursery, 1946-1951

Box 342

Folder 11

Schools, Nursing, 1946-1947

Box 342

Folder 12

Schools, Orthogenic, 1948-1949

Box 342

Folder 13

Schools, Orthogenic, Laboratory and Nursery, 1951

Box 342

Folder 14

Schools, Orthogenic, sub-collegiate, 1946-1951

Box 343

Folder 1-11

Schools, Social Service Administration, 1929-1948

Box 344

Folder 1-8

Schools, Social Service Administration, 1946-1950

Box 345

Folder 1-3

Secretary of the University, 1929-1942

Box 345

Folder 4-6

Service, 1949-1950

Box 345

Folder 7

Smith, Douglas, Foundation for Medical Research, 1929-1939

Box 345

Folder 8

Social Science Research Committee, 1930-1935

Box 345

Folder 9

Social Thought, Committee on, 1946-1947

Box 345

Folder 10

Special research, 1946-1947

Box 345

Folder 11

Student aid, 1946-1951

Box 346

Folder 1-3

Student aid, 1947-1950

Study of Metals, Institute for, 1946-1947

Box 346

Folder 5

Suggestions, budgetary, 1950-1951

Box 346

Folder 6

Summer quarter, 1938-1940

Box 346

Folder 7-8

Syntopicon, 1950-1951

Box 346

Folder 9

Telephone service, 1932-1933

Box 346

Folder 10

Tenure recommendations, 1951

Box 346

Folder 11

Termination statistics, 1951

Box 346

Folder 12

Theological programs, 1951

Box 346

Folder 13-14

Treasurer's Office, 1937-1951

Box 346

Folder 15

Typewriting and Mimeographing Office, 1932-1935

Box 346

Folder 16

University Band, 1929-1937

Box 346

Folder 17

University Chapel, 1940-1947

Box 346

Folder 18

University College, 1933-1935

Box 347

Folder 1-7

University College, 1932-1951

Box 347

Folder 8

University College, Home-Study, 1940-1946

Box 348

University Extension, 1951 **Box 348** Folder 2 University Libraries, 1940-1946 **Box 348** Folder 3 University Press, 1940-1944 **Box 348** Folder 4

Vocational Guidance and Placement Office, 1929-1938

Box 348 Folder 5

War Projects Advisor, 1946-1947

Box 348

Folder 6-9 White, Alexander, Visiting Professorship, 1944-1951

Box 348 Folder 10

Women's University Council, 1929-1931

Series III: Board of Trustees

Subseries 1: Subject Files

Box 348

Folder 11-13

1929-1936

Box 349

Folder 1-10

1937-1949

Box 350

Folder 1-3

1949-1950

Box 350

Folder 4

Academic Freedom, Special Committee to Represent University Interests in Senate Investigation, resolution No. 33, 1932

Box 350

Folder 5-8

Accounting and Audit, Committee on, 1932-1937

Box 351

Folder 1-2

Accounting and Audit, Committee on, 1938-1939

Box 351

Folder 3

Accounting Practices, Committee on, 1949-1951

Administrative Procedure, Committee on, 1930-1935

Box 351

Folder 5

Audit and Securities, Committee on, 1930-1931

Box 351

Folder 6

Baptist membership, 1929-1931

Box 351

Folder 7

Bequests and gifts, special committee to study, 1929

Box 351

Folder 8

Bequests and Taxation, Committee on, 1940

Box 352

Folder 1

Board minutes index, 1938-1939

Box 352

Folder 2

Board Secretary's office, 1929-1939

Box 352

Folder 3

Board committees, 1932

Box 352

Folder 4

Board committees, standing, 1934

Box 352

Folder 5-6

Budget, Committee on, 1930-1938

Box 352

Folder 7

Buildings and Grounds, Committee on

Box 352

Folder 8-15

Business Affairs, Committee on, 1932-1939

Box 353

Folder 1

Chairmanship, Harold Higgins Swift, 1934-1949

Box 353

Folder 2

Clinics, Administrative Committee on the University, 1930-1931

Box 353

Folder 3-5

Clinics, Special Committee on University, 1929-1939

Box 353

College proposal of the Committee of the Council of the University Senate, 1946

Box 353

Folder 7-8

Development, Committee on, 1931-1939

Box 353

Folder 9

Development, Committee on, dockets and notes on meetings of, 1931-1935

Box 353

Folder 10

Development, Committee on, membership and attendance, 1930-1938

Box 353

Folder 11

Development, Committee on, minutes, 1929-1932

Box 354

Folder 1-10

Finance and Investment, Committee on, 1929-1939

Box 354

Folder 11

Fiftieth Anniversary Luncheon for Sponsors, 1940

Box 355

Folder 1

Four-E contract document and reports, 1951

Box 355

Folder 2

Great Books Foundation, Special Committee, 1949-1951

Box 355

Folder 3

Honorary Trustees, Special Committee on, 1930

Box 355

Folder 4-5

Instruction and Equipment, Committee on, 1932-1937

Box 355

Folder 6-7

Instruction and Research, Committee on, 1932-1944

Box 355

Folder 8

Lists and unsorted material, 1919-1944

Box 356

Folder 1

Lists and unsorted material, 1945-1947

Box 356

Folder 2

Medical Affairs, Committee on, 1938-1939

Box 356

Folder 3

Memorials, Committee on, 1931-1939

Box 356

Folder 4

Nominating Committee, 1932-1950

Box 356

Folder 5

Presidency, committees on, 1929

Box 356

Folder 6

President's luncheons and dinners, 1939-1951

Box 356

Folder 7-9

Press and Extension, Committee on, 1929-1932

Box 356

Folder 10

Procedures and Policy, Special Committee on, 1945-1946

Box 356

Folder 11

Public Relations, Committee on, 1936

Box 356

Folder 12

Retiring Allowance Matters, Special Committee on, 1938

Box 356

Folder 13

Report of the Vice-President in Charge of Development, 1950

Box 357

Folder 1

Research Institutes, Subcommittee on, 1945-1946

Box 357

Folder 2

Research Institutes, Visiting Committee, 1949-1951

Box 357

Folder 3

Secretary of the Board of Trustees, 1941-1950

Box 357

Folder 4-7

Trustee-Faculty Dinners, 1940-1951

Box 357

Folder 8-9

Trustee-Faculty Dinners, speeches, 1928-1937

Box 358

Folder 1-4

Trustee-Faculty Dinners, speeches, 1938-1950

Box 358

Folder 5

Trustees' Fund, 1935-1941

Vice-President in Charge of Business Affairs, 1950-1951

Subseries 2: Dockets

Box 358

Folder 7

Business Manager, 1932

Box 359

Folder 1-4

Business Manager, 1932-1949

Box 359

Folder 5-7

Chancellor, 1949-1951

Box 360

Folder 1-5

Chancellor, 1945-1948

Box 361

Folder 1-7

Comptroller, 1932-1948

Box 362

Folder 1-4

Comptroller, 1949-1950

Box 363

Folder 1

Comptroller, 1951

Box 363

Folder 2-9

President, 1931-1939

Box 364

Folder 1-6

President, 1939-1945

Box 364

Folder 7-8

President, Committee on Instruction and Research, 1930-1945

Box 365

Folder 1-6

Secretary, 1935-1950

Box 365

Folder 7-8

Treasurer, 1931-1935

Box 366

Folder 1-5

Treasurer, 1935-1940

Box 367

Folder 1-2

Treasurer, 1941-1951

Series IV: Citizens' Board

Box 367

Folder 3

Citizens' Dinner, Chicago Club, April 1940

Box 367

Folder 4

Commemorative chapel service and luncheon, October 1940

Box 367

Folder 5

Commemorative chapel service and luncheon, lists and programs, October 1940

Box 368

Folder 1

Abbott Luncheon, October 1940

Box 368

Folder 2

"The Deceitful Dean," musical comedy, Mandel Hall, November 1940

Box 368

Folder 3

Christopher Morley party, November 1940

Box 368

Folder 4

Sponsors' Luncheon, December 1940

Box 368

Folder 5

General, 1941-1950

Box 368

Folder 6

Addresses, 1941-1950

Box 368

Folder 7

Sponsors' Luncheon, Physics, Quadrangle Club, January 1941

Box 368

Folder 8

Oriental Institute opening and tea, Uranian Hall, February 1941

Box 368

Folder 9

Sponsors' Defense Day Luncheon, Chicago Club, February 1941

Box 369

Folder 1

Sponsors' Luncheon, Geology, Quadrangle Club, March 1941

Box 369

Folder 2

Luncheon, Vice Chairman of the Citizens' Board, University Club, March 1941

Box 369

Sponsors' Luncheon for Dr. Angell, Chicago Club, March 1941

Box 369

Folder 4

Ranney Dinner for Sponsors, Chicago Club, March 1941

Box 369

Folder 5

University Week, April 1941

Box 369

Folder 6

Round Table broadcast, Mandel Hall, Ranney Luncheon, Hutchinson Commons, April 1941

Box 369

Folder 7

Sponsors' Report Luncheon, Chicago Club, April 1941

Box 369

Folder 8

Sponsors' Second Report Luncheon, Chicago Club, May 1941

Box 369

Folder 9

Fortnightly, fiftieth anniversary meeting, luncheon and program, May 1941

Box 370

Folder 1

Luncheon, Standard Club, June 1941

Box 370

Folder 2

Harper Luncheon, Ida Noyes Hall, July 1941

Box 370

Folder 3

Chicago Club, September 1941

Box 370

Folder 4

Fiftieth anniversary celebration, September 1941

Box 370

Folder 5

Citizens' Fiftieth Anniversary Dinner, September 1941

Box 370

Folder 6

Fiftieth Anniversary Convocation, September 1941

Box 370

Folder 7

Luncheon, Chicago Club, December 1941

Box 370

Folder 8

Luncheons, dinners, and other special events including Citizens' Board meetings 1942-1943

Luncheon, February 1942

Box 371

Folder 1

Alfred Noyes, lecture and luncheon, March 1942

Box 371

Folder 2

Luncheon, Chicago Club, March 1942

Box 371

Folder 3

Luncheon, Meteorology, Professor C. G. Rossby, May 1942

Box 371

Folder 4

Luncheon, Deans Faust and Brumbaugh, Chicago Club, June 1942

Box 371

Folder 5

Luncheon, Dr. Dallas B. Phemister, "Medicine and the War," Chicago Club, September 1942

Box 371

Folder 6

Luncheon, Professor Charles Colby, November 1942

Box 371

Folder 7

Luncheon for Friends of the Library, January 1943

Box 371

Folder 8

Luncheon, Professor Simeon Leland, Chicago Club, January 1943

Box 371

Folder 9

Luncheon, William H. Spencer, February 1943

Box 371

Folder 10

Beals-Colwell Luncheon, to view old Biblical manuscripts, April 1943

Box 371

Folder 11

Luncheon, Robert M. Hutchins, April 1943

Box 371

Folder 12

Luncheon for Walter Lippman, Chicago Club, June 1943

Box 371

Folder 13

Luncheon, Robert K. Burns, June 1943

Box 371

Folder 14

Luncheon, Oswald Robertson, September 1943

Luncheon, Food Research Institute, October 1943

Box 371

Folder 16

Luncheon, Benton, Jacoby, and Yntema, "A Progress Report of the C.E.D.," October 1943

Box 371

Folder 17

Luncheon, Dr. Paul R. Cannon, "Food – Facts and Fads," December 1943

Box 371

Folder 18

Luncheon, "Motion Pictures Go Academic," January 1944

Box 371

Folder 19

Luncheon, Professor H.C. Simons, "Recasting the Federal Tax System," March 1944

Box 371

Folder 20

Luncheon, Dr. E.M.K. Geiling, "Sulpha, Penicillan, and other Drugs," Chicago Club, April 1944

Box 371

Folder 21

Luncheon, Professor Louis L. Thurstone, "Testing Intelligence and Aptitutes," Chicago Club, June 1944

Box 371

Folder 22

Luncheon, Professor Fay Cooper Cole, "The Peoples and Politics of the South-Eastern Orient," September 1944

Box 372

Folder 1

Luncheon, Professor T.W. Schultz, "Will There Be Another Postwar Agricultural Collapse?," October 1944

Box 372

Folder 2

Luncheon, Ralph W. Tyler, "New Light on Basic Issues of American Education," December 1944

Box 372

Folder 3

Notices and minutes of meetings, 1945-1949

Box 372

Folder 4

Luncheon, F.H. Harbison, "The Road to Industrial Peace," February 1945

Box 372

Folder 5

Luncheon, Meteorology, Dr. Carl Rossby, March 1945

Box 372

Luncheon, Dr. Ezra Kraus, "Making Plants Behave," March 1945

Box 372

Folder 7

Luncheon, Robert M. Hutchins, "The University," May 1945

Box 372

Folder 8

Special luncheon to discuss Citizens' Board programs, May 1945

Box 372

Folder 9

Luncheon, Ernest C. Colwell, "Theology in a Free University," June 1945

Box 372

Folder 10

Luncheon, R.G. Gustavson, "Atomic Energy – The Story Behind it and the Possibilities Ahead," September 1945

Box 372

Folder 11

Luncheon, Professor Harold C. Urey, "The Institute of Nuclear Studies and the University of Chicago – its Program and Prospects," November 1945

Box 372

Folder 12

Luncheon, Professor Cyril S. Smith, "The New Science of Metals," December 1945

Box 372

Folder 13-14

General, 1946-1950

Box 373

Folder 1

Luncheon, Professor Enrico Fermi, "Atomic Energy for Human Welfare," February 1946

Box 373

Folder 2

Luncheon, Professor Quincy Wright, "Personalities and Issues in the Nürnberg Trial," March 1946

Box 373

Folder 3

Luncheon, Wilton M. Krogman, "The Human Skeleton in the Scientific Detection of Crime," May 1946

Box 373

Folder 4

Luncheon, Professor John A. Wilson, "Change and Conflict in the Near East," Palmer House, June 1946

Box 373

Folder 5

Luncheon, Robert R. Redfield, "Social Science: Ends and Means," Chicago Club, September 1946

Box 373

Luncheon, Professor William F. Ogburn, "How Aviation is Affecting our Lives," November 1946

Box 373

Folder 7

Luncheon, Dr. Charles B. Huggins, "The Campaign against Cancer – Progress to Date and Plans for the Future," January 1947

Box 373

Folder 8

Luncheon, Dr. Horace R. Byers, "Progress Toward the Goal of All-Weather Flying," Chicago Club, February 1947

Box 373

Folder 9

Luncheon, Garfield V. Cox, "Free Enterprise vs. Authoritarian Planning," April 1947

Box 373

Folder 10

Luncheon, Dr. Dallas B. Phemister, "Recent Developments in Surgery," May 1947

Box 373

Folder 11

Luncheon, Thorfin R. Hogness, "The Story of Atomic Energy Legislation," June 1947

Box 373

Folder 12

Luncheon, Professor P.H. Douglas, "The Second Wave," September 1947

Box 373

Folder 13

Luncheon, "Fifth Anniversary of the Nuclear Chain Reaction," December 1947

Box 373

Folder 14

Directory, 1948-1949

Box 373

Folder 15

Luncheon, Marshall H. Stone, "Operations Analysis," January 1948

Box 373

Folder 16

Luncheon, Dr. Lester R. Dragstedt, "Why Does Not the Stomach Digest Itself?," May 1948

Box 373

Folder 17

Luncheon, Clyde W. Hart, "Problems of Opinion Research," June 1948

Box 374

Folder 1

Luncheon, Dr. Samuel K. Allison, "The Cyclotron," October 1948

Box 374

Folder 2

Luncheon, Robert Maynard Hutchins, "A Business Without a Balance Sheet," November 1948

Luncheon, Cyril O. Houle, "Adult Education and the University of Chicago," December 1948

Box 374

Folder 4

Luncheon, Drs. Hodges, Boche, and Evans, Jr., "Symposium on Biological Sciences," February 1949

Box 374

Folder 5

Luncheon, Robert J. Havinghurst, "The Problems of Later Maturity," March 1949

Box 374

Folder 6

Luncheon, Dean F. Champion Ward, "The College Program," May 1949

Box 374

Folder 7

Luncheon, Dr. Robert E. Wilson, "Industry and Basic Research," September 1949

Box 374

Folder 8

Luncheon, Tour of the Accelerator Building, opening address by Lynn A. Williams, Jr., October 1949

Box 374

Folder 9

Luncheon, Dr. J. Garrott Allen, "Colloidal Biology in Medicine," December 1949

Box 374

Folder 10

Dinner, Urey, Brown, von Weizsacker, and Kuiper, "A Symposium on the Origin of the Earth," January 1950

Box 374

Folder 11

Luncheon, Director, Wallis, and Friedman, "A Symposium on a Positive Program for Conservatives," March 1950

Box 375

Folder 1

Luncheon, Dr. Mortimer J. Adler, "The Great Ideas," May 1950

Box 375

Folder 2

Dinner, Washburn and Redfield, "The New Concept of the Origin of Man," November 1950

Box 375

Folder 3

Luncheon, Morganthau, Hans J., "The Real Issue between Russia and the United States," January 1951

Box 375

Folder 4

Dinner, Acrotheatre of the University of Chicago, April 1951

Series V: Comptroller's Reports

Box 376

1926-1932

Box 377

1928-1938

Box 378

1937-1939

Box 379

1938-1942

Box 380

1939-1941

Box 381

1941-1943

Box 382

1942-1947

Box 383

1945-1951

Box 384

1947-1949

Series VI: President's Report Files

Box 385

Folder 1

1930-1935

Box 385

Folder 2

Division of Social Sciences, 1931-1933

Box 385

Folder 3

School of Social Service Administration, 1931-1937

Box 385

Folder 4

Departments, 1933

Box 385

Folder 5

Division of Biological Sciences, 1933

Box 385

Folder 6

College, 1933-1937

Box 385

Folder 7

Department of Education, 1933-1937

Box 385

Folder 8

Graduate Library School, 1933-1937

Box 385

Folder 9

School of Business, 1933-1937

Box 385

Folder 10

1934-1936

Box 386

Folder 1-3

1935-1937

Box 386

Folder 4

Committee on History, 1936

Box 386

Folder 5

1937

Box 386

Folder 6

Departments, 1937

Box 386

Folder 7

Division of Biological Sciences, 1937

Box 386

Folder 8-9

1938-1942

Box 386

Folder 10

Audits, 1942

Box 386

Folder 11

1942-1944

Box 387

Folder 1-4

1945-ca. 1950

Series VII: Lecture Arrangements

Box 387

Folder 5-6

1909-1951

Box 387

Folder 7

A-, 1929-1933

Box 387

Folder 8

Lectures, B-, 1927-1938

Box 387

Lectures, Becker, Carl, 1930

Box 388

Folder 1

Lectures, C-, 1924-1937

Box 388

Folder 2

Lectures, Chang, P.C., 1930-1934

Box 388

Folder 3

Lectures, D-, 1928-1937

Box 388

Folder 4

Lectures, Dyboski, Roman, 1927-1928

Box 388

Folder 5

Lectures, E-, 1933-1934

Box 388

Folder 6

Lectures, F-, 1928-1932

Box 388

Folder 7

Lectures, G-, 1928-1935

Box 388

Folder 8

Lectures, H-, 1927-1938

Box 388

Folder 9

Lectures, Iorga, Nicholas, 1930

Box 388

Folder 10

Lectures, J-, 1929-1939

Box 388

Folder 11

Lectures, K-, 1928-1936

Box 388

Folder 12

Lectures, L-, 1932-1937

Box 388

Folder 13

Lectures, M-, 1927-1938

Box 389

Folder 1

Lectures, N-, 1938

Box 389

Folder 2

Lectures, Neilson, Francis, 1930-1931

Box 389

Folder 3

Lectures, Neilson, Francis, 1930-1931

Box 389

Folder 4

Lectures, O-, 1927-1934

Box 389

Folder 5

Lectures, P-, 1930-1932

Box 389

Folder 6

Lectures, R-, 1929-1938

Box 389

Folder 7

Lectures, S-, 1929-1938

Box 389

Folder 8

Lectures, S-, 1930-1934

Box 389

Folder 9

Lectures, Schacht, Hjalman, 1930

Box 389

Folder 10

Lectures, T-,

Box 389

Folder 11

Lectures, U-V, 1927-1938

Box 390

Folder 1

Lectures, W-, 1925-1939

Box 390

Folder 2

Lectures, invitations, A-B, 1930-1933

Box 390

Folder 3

Lectures, offers, A-C, 1927-1946

Box 390

Folder 4

Lectures, invitations and offers, D-F-, 1927-1939

Box 390

Folder 5

Lectures, invitations and offers, G-K-, 1925-1939

Box 390

Folder 6

Lectures, invitations and offers, L-O-, 1925-1939

Lectures, invitations and offers, L-O-, 1925-1939

Box 391

Folder 2

Lectures, invitations and offers, P-R-, 1928-1947

Box 391

Folder 3

Lectures, invitations and offers, S-, 1928-1939

Box 391

Folder 4

Lectures, invitations and offers, T-Z-, 1927-1939

Box 391

Folder 5

Lectures, lists, 1926-1938

Series VIII: University of Chicago Settlement

Box 391

Folder 6-7

1931-1941

Box 392

Folder 1-4

1942-1950

Series IX: Oversize

Box 393

Folder 1

Development, Great Men who Have Added to the Enlightenment of Mankind through Endowed Professorships at the University of Chicago, 1938

Box 393

Folder 2

Development, campus life scrapbook, ca. 1950

Box 393

Folder 3

Housing, Nurses' Home, proposed, 1930

Box 393

Folder 4

Professorships, Distinguished Service, ca. 1930

Box 394

Folder 1

Buildings, Social Sciences Division, blueprints, 1941

Box 394

Folder 2

Britannica Films, Inc., Board of Directors, photograph and meeting minutes, 1944

Box 394

Constitutional Educational League, "The Fifth Column Conspiracy in America" map, 1941